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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 
接納註冊 (全文本) 

 
商標註冊處處長已根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 42 條，接納下列商標的註冊申請。現根據《商標條
例》第 43 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 15 條，公布申請的詳情。 
 
根據《商標條例》第 44 條及《商標規則》第 16 條，任何人擬就下列商標的註冊提出反對，須在本公告
公布日期起計的三個月內，採用 表格第 T6 號提交反對通知。(例如，若果公布日期爲 2003 年 4 月 4
日，則該三個月的最後一日爲 2003 年 7 月 3 日。)反對通知須載有反對理由的陳述及《商標規則》第
16(2)條所提述的事宜。反對人須在提交反對通知的同時，將該通知的副本送交有關申請人。 
 
有關商標註冊處處長根據商標條例(第 43 章)第 13 條/商標條例(第 559 章)附表 5 第 10 條所接納的註冊申
請，請到 http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0 檢視電子憲報。 
 

ACCEPTANCE FOR REGISTRATION (FULL VERSION) 
 
The Registrar of Trade Marks has accepted the following trade marks for registration under section 42 of 
the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559). Under section 43 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 15 of the 
Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.), the particulars of the applications are published.  
 
Under section 44 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 16 of the Trade Marks Rules, any person who 
wishes to oppose the registration of any of these marks shall, within the 3-month period beginning on 
the date of this publication, file a notice of opposition on Form T6. (For example, if the publication 
date is 4 April 2003, the last day of the 3-month period is 3 July 2003.) The notice of opposition shall 
include a statement of the grounds of opposition and the matters referred to in rule 16(2).  The 
opponent shall, at the same time as he files the notice of opposition, send a copy of it to the 
applicant of the application in question.  
 
For  applications for registration accepted by the Registrar of Trade Marks under section 13 of the 
Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 43)/section 10 of Schedule 5 to the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559), please 
view e-gazette at http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=e&agree=0. 
 

類別 Class 21 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303995047 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Sony Interactive Entertainment Inc. 
1-7-1 Konan, Minato-ku Tokyo, JAPAN 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14, 18, 21, 24, 25, 26 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Crystal (glassware); painted glassware; appliances for removing 
make-up, electric; make-up removing appliances; corkscrews, 
electric and non-electric; bottle openers, electric and non-
electric; bottle openers; tie presses; electric combs; 
toothbrushes, electric; electric hair combs; brushes; brush goods; 
brushes for household use; electric brushes, except parts of 
machines; cosmetic utensils; water apparatus for cleaning teeth and 
gums; brushes for cleaning tanks and containers; polishing 
materials for making shiny, except preparations, paper and stone; 
gloves for household purposes; household gloves for cleaning 
purposes; kitchen utensils; utensils for household purposes; 
flasks; glass flasks (containers); glass bulbs (receptacles); 
glasses (receptacles); refrigerating bottles; boxes of glass; 
perfume bottles sold empty; majolica; ceramics for household 
purposes; porcelain ware; earthenware; kettles, non-electric; non-
electric coffee drippers for brewing coffee; non-electric coffee 
percolators; coffee filters, non-electric; stew-pans; steamer 
baskets; saucepans; pots; closures for pot lids; coffee 
percolators, non-electric; butter pans; mess-tins (rice cooking 
canteens); frying pans; plates to prevent milk boiling over; non-
electric autoclaves; rice cooking pots, non-electric; food 
steamers, non-electric; cauldrons; woks; cooking pots; non-electric 
cooking steamers; non-electric griddles (cooking utensils); 
whistling kettles; coffee filters not of paper being part of non-
electric coffee makers; earthenware saucepans; earthen pots; 
cooking pans, non-electric; deep fryers, non-electric; heaters for 
feeding bottles, non-electric; coffeepots, non-electric; spouts; 
pot lids; thermally insulated containers for food; thermal 
insulated containers for food or beverage; heat-insulated 
containers; pots; household containers of precious metal; 
containers for household or kitchen use; containers for household 
use; kitchen containers; mess-tins; hot pots, not electrically 
heated; cooking utensils, non-electric; candy boxes; plates for 
hors d'oeuvre; cocktail glasses; cups, not of precious metal; 
demitasse sets comprised of cups and saucers; fruit bowls of glass; 
glass dishes; glass carafes; glass bowls; Japanese style tea-
serving pots (kyusu); drinking glasses; coffee cups; coffee mugs; 
drinking cups, not of precious metal; drinking vessels; salad 
bowls; sandwich boxes; champagne flutes; mugs; mugs, not of 
precious metal; shot glasses; soup bowls; tumblers for use as 
drinking glasses; cheese-dish covers; urns; kitchen urns, not of 
precious metal; tea cups; teapots; decanters; butter dishes; 
butter-dish covers; bread baskets, domestic; bread-cases for 
kitchen use; beer mugs; beer glasses; pilsner drinking glasses; 
tankards; plastic cups; lunch boxes made of plastic; snifters; 
fruit cups; fruit bowls; margarita glasses; ramekins; liqueur sets; 
roasting dishes; wine glasses; drinking horns; Japanese style tea-
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serving pots of precious metal (kyusu); tea pots of precious metal; 
tankards of precious metal; boxes of precious metal for sweets; 
saucers made of precious metals; Japanese rice bowls of precious 
metal (chawan); lunch boxes made of metal; cardboard cups; boxes 
for sweetmeats; dishes; dish covers; disposable table plates; paper 
cups; paper plates; cups of paper or plastic; saucers; small jugs; 
services (dishes); dishware; table plates; jugs; coupes; shallow 
bowls; biodegradable cups; plates not of precious metal; Japanese 
rice bowls not of precious metal (chawan); tea caddies; teacups 
(yunomi); sake serving bottles (tokkuri); sake cups, not of 
precious metal; basins (receptacles); lunch boxes; vegetable 
dishes; cookie jars; whisky glasses; glass bowls; cream jugs; 
coffee services (tableware); coffee services of ceramic; tea 
services (tableware); fitted picnic baskets, including dishes; 
bowls; coffee services of precious metal; tea services of precious 
metal; bowls made of precious metal; coffee services of china; 
tableware, other than knives, forks and spoons; biodegradable 
bowls; baskets for domestic use; metal baskets for domestic use; 
epergnes; epergnes of precious metals; drinking bottles for sports; 
bread bins; hip flasks; heat-insulated containers for beverages; 
non-electric portable coldboxes; reusable stainless steel water 
bottles sold empty; reusable plastic water bottles sold empty; food 
preserving jars of glass; thermal insulated bags for food or 
beverages; water bottles sold empty; isothermic bags; vacuum 
bottles; ice cream scoops; ice pails; oven mitts; cocktail shakers; 
mustard pots; kitchen mitts; camping grills; cookie cutters; cake 
domes; cake tins; non-electrical coffee grinders; coffee scoops; 
pepper pots; cooking strainers; mixing bowls; salad tongs; salad 
spinners; colanders; shaker bottles sold empty; potato ricers; rice 
paddles; cooking funnels; tart scoops; tea cosies; coasters, not of 
paper and other than table linen; tortilla presses, non-electric 
(kitchen utensils); knife rests; napkin holders; napkin rings, not 
of precious metal; potholders; garlic presses (kitchen utensils); 
cork screws; cocktail stirrers; barbecue mitts; pie servers; pie 
tins; chopsticks; chopstick cases; honey dippers; crumb trays; 
bread boards; pizza peels; pizza stones; finger bowls; cooking 
sieves; baking mats; spatulas (kitchen utensils); bulb basters; 
cutting boards; mixing cups; non-electric milk frothers; menu card 
holders; toothpicks; toothpick holders; cake rings; lemon squeezers 
(citrus juicers); wine aerators; wine openers; non-electric coolers 
for wine; wine buckets; waffle irons, non-electric; ice cube 
moulds; drinking straws; salt shakers; graters for household 
purposes; strainers for household purposes; dumpling moulds for 
household use; cheese graters for household purposes; fruit 
presses, non-electric, for household purposes; non-electric food 
mixers for household purposes; sieves for household purposes; 
blenders, non-electric, for household purposes; trays for domestic 
purposes, of paper; mills for domestic purposes, hand-operated; 
whisks, non-electric, for household purposes; trays for domestic 
purposes; confectioners' decorating bags; pastry cutters; pastry 
brushes; cake molds; rotary cheese graters; lazy susans; ice cube 
trays; ice cube molds; napkin holders of precious metal; napkin 
rings of precious metal; cruets of precious metal; toothpick 
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holders of precious metal; salt shakers of precious metal; sugar 
bowls of precious metal; cruet stands made of precious metals; egg 
cups of precious metal; tea infusers of precious metal; tea 
infusers not of precious metal; tea balls; cooking skewers; spice 
racks; sugar bowls; scoops (tableware); serving scoops (household 
or kitchen utensil); hand-operated coffee grinders; pepper mills, 
hand-operated; hand operated sushi makers; salt mills, hand 
operated; noodle machines, hand-operated; grills in the nature of 
cooking utensils; gridiron supports; knife rests for the table; 
salt cellars; trivets (table utensils); vinegar cruets; dish 
drainers; graters for kitchen use; kitchen grinders, non-electric; 
cutting boards for the kitchen; cooking graters; siphon bottles for 
carbonated water; tea strainers; cooking pins of metal; cooking 
skewers of metal; cookery molds; rice cookers for use in microwave 
ovens; cooking pots for use in microwave ovens; non-electric meat 
grinders; dripping pans; basting spoons, for kitchen use; basting 
brushes; ice buckets; fitted liners for ice buckets; vessels of 
metal for making ices and iced drinks; ice scoops (barware); knife 
blocks; whisks, non-electric; beaters, non-electric; cabarets 
(trays); rolling pins, domestic; cruets not of precious metal; 
cruet stands; cruet sets for oil and vinegar; cruet stands for oil 
and vinegar; egg separators; non-electric egg beaters; egg cups; 
food basters; coolers (ice pails); buckets; pails; buckets made of 
woven fabrics; diaper pails; trash cans; grill scrapers (cleaning 
articles); garbage pails; garbage cans; dustbins; saucepan scourers 
of metal; carpet sweepers, non-electric; carpet rakes; steel wool; 
cleaning brushes for sports equipment; waste baskets; dust-pans; 
polishing leather; toilet brushes; toilet plungers; dusters; crumb-
sweepers; brooms; mops; mop heads; mop wringer buckets; lamp-glass 
brushes; lint rollers; apparatus for wax-polishing, non-electric; 
feather-dusters; furniture dusters; waste bins for household use; 
polishing apparatus and machines, for household purposes, non-
electric; non-metal recycling bins for household use; drying racks 
for washing; cloths for cleaning; dishwashing brushes; baskets for 
waste paper littering; waste paper baskets; polishing gloves; dust 
gloves; carpet beaters, hand instruments; cleaning instruments, 
hand-operated; cloth for washing floors; dusting cloths; steel wool 
for cleaning; skins of chamois for cleaning; cleaning tow; pads for 
cleaning; pads of metal for cleaning; cleaning cloth; buckskin for 
cleaning; car washing mitts; cleaning pads; scrubbing brushes; 
clothes-pegs; washing brushes; washing boards; drying racks for 
laundry; washtubs; wash basins, not parts of sanitary 
installations; dusting apparatus, non-electric; abrasive pads for 
kitchen purposes; drying boards for washed, starched and then 
stretched pieces of kimono (hari-ita); plungers for clearing 
blocked drains; clothes racks, for drying; clothes drying hangers; 
scouring sponges; scouring pads; sponge holders; loofahs for 
household purposes; sponges for household purposes; window boxes; 
window-boxes; watering cans; roses for watering cans; nozzles for 
watering cans; nozzles for sprinkler hose; sprinklers for watering 
flowers and plants; sprinklers; nozzles for watering hose; watering 
devices; porcelain flower pots; indoor terrariums for plants; 
flower pots; saucers for flower pots; flower-pot covers, not of 
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paper; dog food scoops; bird cages for domestic birds; cages for 
household pets; litter trays for pets; brushes for pets; 
toothbrushes for pets; animal activated livestock feeders; animal 
activated livestock waterers; feeding vessels for pets; non-
mechanized pet waterers in the nature of portable water and fluid 
dispensers for pets; bird cages; bird baths; nest eggs, artificial; 
birdcages; perches for bird cages; litter boxes (trays) for pets; 
combs for animals; currycombs; horse brushes; chamber pots; soap 
dispensers; napkin dispensers for household use; dispensers for 
liquid soap for household purposes; boot jacks; boxes for 
dispensing paper towels; water tanks for live fish; aquarium 
covers; aquarium hoods; aquarium ornaments; glass bowls for live 
goldfish; indoor aquaria; toilet paper dispensers; toilet paper 
holders; powder compacts sold empty; combs; comb cases; soap 
holders; soap boxes; nail brushes; shaving brushes; holders for 
shaving brushes; shaving brush stands; hair brushes; sponges for 
applying body powder; eyebrow brushes; toilet cases; make-up 
sponges; powder puffs; make-up brushes; cosmetic spatulas; 
appliances for removing make-up, non-electric; exfoliating pads; 
exfoliating mitts; powder compacts of precious metal, sold empty; 
combs for back-combing hair; fitted vanity cases; lip brushes; 
perfume sprayers, sold empty; interdental brushes for cleaning the 
teeth; toothbrushes, non-electric; toothbrush cases; scalp 
scratchers; deodorising apparatus for personal use; large-toothed 
combs for the hair; abrasive sponges for scrubbing the skin; wall 
soap dishes; bath sponges; shoe trees (stretchers); boot trees 
(stretchers); shoe stretchers; shoe horns; shoe shine cloths; shoe 
brushes; wax-polishing appliances, non-electric, for shoes; brushes 
for footwear; portable pots and pans for camping; portable cooking 
kits for outdoor use. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 300023633 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303995056 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Sony Interactive Entertainment Inc. 
1-7-1 Konan, Minato-ku Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14, 18, 21, 24, 25, 26 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Crystal (glassware); painted glassware; appliances for removing 
make-up, electric; make-up removing appliances; corkscrews, 
electric and non-electric; bottle openers, electric and non-
electric; bottle openers; tie presses; electric combs; 
toothbrushes, electric; electric hair combs; brushes; brush goods; 
brushes for household use; electric brushes, except parts of 
machines; cosmetic utensils; water apparatus for cleaning teeth and 
gums; brushes for cleaning tanks and containers; polishing 
materials for making shiny, except preparations, paper and stone; 
gloves for household purposes; household gloves for cleaning 
purposes; kitchen utensils; utensils for household purposes; 
flasks; glass flasks (containers); glass bulbs (receptacles); 
glasses (receptacles); refrigerating bottles; boxes of glass; 
perfume bottles sold empty; majolica; ceramics for household 
purposes; porcelain ware; earthenware; kettles, non-electric; non-
electric coffee drippers for brewing coffee; non-electric coffee 
percolators; coffee filters, non-electric; stew-pans; steamer 
baskets; saucepans; pots; closures for pot lids; coffee 
percolators, non-electric; butter pans; mess-tins (rice cooking 
canteens); frying pans; plates to prevent milk boiling over; non-
electric autoclaves; rice cooking pots, non-electric; food 
steamers, non-electric; cauldrons; woks; cooking pots; non-electric 
cooking steamers; non-electric griddles (cooking utensils); 
whistling kettles; coffee filters not of paper being part of non-
electric coffee makers; earthenware saucepans; earthen pots; 
cooking pans, non-electric; deep fryers, non-electric; heaters for 
feeding bottles, non-electric; coffeepots, non-electric; spouts; 
pot lids; thermally insulated containers for food; thermal 
insulated containers for food or beverage; heat-insulated 
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containers; pots; household containers of precious metal; 
containers for household or kitchen use; containers for household 
use; kitchen containers; mess-tins; hot pots, not electrically 
heated; cooking utensils, non-electric; candy boxes; plates for 
hors d'oeuvre; cocktail glasses; cups, not of precious metal; 
demitasse sets comprised of cups and saucers; fruit bowls of glass; 
glass dishes; glass carafes; glass bowls; Japanese style tea-
serving pots (kyusu); drinking glasses; coffee cups; coffee mugs; 
drinking cups, not of precious metal; drinking vessels; salad 
bowls; sandwich boxes; champagne flutes; mugs; mugs, not of 
precious metal; shot glasses; soup bowls; tumblers for use as 
drinking glasses; cheese-dish covers; urns; kitchen urns, not of 
precious metal; tea cups; teapots; decanters; butter dishes; 
butter-dish covers; bread baskets, domestic; bread-cases for 
kitchen use; beer mugs; beer glasses; pilsner drinking glasses; 
tankards; plastic cups; lunch boxes made of plastic; snifters; 
fruit cups; fruit bowls; margarita glasses; ramekins; liqueur sets; 
roasting dishes; wine glasses; drinking horns; Japanese style tea-
serving pots of precious metal (kyusu); tea pots of precious metal; 
tankards of precious metal; boxes of precious metal for sweets; 
saucers made of precious metals; Japanese rice bowls of precious 
metal (chawan); lunch boxes made of metal; cardboard cups; boxes 
for sweetmeats; dishes; dish covers; disposable table plates; paper 
cups; paper plates; cups of paper or plastic; saucers; small jugs; 
services (dishes); dishware; table plates; jugs; coupes; shallow 
bowls; biodegradable cups; plates not of precious metal; Japanese 
rice bowls not of precious metal (chawan); tea caddies; teacups 
(yunomi); sake serving bottles (tokkuri); sake cups, not of 
precious metal; basins (receptacles); lunch boxes; vegetable 
dishes; cookie jars; whisky glasses; glass bowls; cream jugs; 
coffee services (tableware); coffee services of ceramic; tea 
services (tableware); fitted picnic baskets, including dishes; 
bowls; coffee services of precious metal; tea services of precious 
metal; bowls made of precious metal; coffee services of china; 
tableware, other than knives, forks and spoons; biodegradable 
bowls; baskets for domestic use; metal baskets for domestic use; 
epergnes; epergnes of precious metals; drinking bottles for sports; 
bread bins; hip flasks; heat-insulated containers for beverages; 
non-electric portable coldboxes; reusable stainless steel water 
bottles sold empty; reusable plastic water bottles sold empty; food 
preserving jars of glass; thermal insulated bags for food or 
beverages; water bottles sold empty; isothermic bags; vacuum 
bottles; ice cream scoops; ice pails; oven mitts; cocktail shakers; 
mustard pots; kitchen mitts; camping grills; cookie cutters; cake 
domes; cake tins; non-electrical coffee grinders; coffee scoops; 
pepper pots; cooking strainers; mixing bowls; salad tongs; salad 
spinners; colanders; shaker bottles sold empty; potato ricers; rice 
paddles; cooking funnels; tart scoops; tea cosies; coasters, not of 
paper and other than table linen; tortilla presses, non-electric 
(kitchen utensils); knife rests; napkin holders; napkin rings, not 
of precious metal; potholders; garlic presses (kitchen utensils); 
cork screws; cocktail stirrers; barbecue mitts; pie servers; pie 
tins; chopsticks; chopstick cases; honey dippers; crumb trays; 
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bread boards; pizza peels; pizza stones; finger bowls; cooking 
sieves; baking mats; spatulas (kitchen utensils); bulb basters; 
cutting boards; mixing cups; non-electric milk frothers; menu card 
holders; toothpicks; toothpick holders; cake rings; lemon squeezers 
(citrus juicers); wine aerators; wine openers; non-electric coolers 
for wine; wine buckets; waffle irons, non-electric; ice cube 
moulds; drinking straws; salt shakers; graters for household 
purposes; strainers for household purposes; dumpling moulds for 
household use; cheese graters for household purposes; fruit 
presses, non-electric, for household purposes; non-electric food 
mixers for household purposes; sieves for household purposes; 
blenders, non-electric, for household purposes; trays for domestic 
purposes, of paper; mills for domestic purposes, hand-operated; 
whisks, non-electric, for household purposes; trays for domestic 
purposes; confectioners' decorating bags; pastry cutters; pastry 
brushes; cake molds; rotary cheese graters; lazy susans; ice cube 
trays; ice cube molds; napkin holders of precious metal; napkin 
rings of precious metal; cruets of precious metal; toothpick 
holders of precious metal; salt shakers of precious metal; sugar 
bowls of precious metal; cruet stands made of precious metals; egg 
cups of precious metal; tea infusers of precious metal; tea 
infusers not of precious metal; tea balls; cooking skewers; spice 
racks; sugar bowls; scoops (tableware); serving scoops (household 
or kitchen utensil); hand-operated coffee grinders; pepper mills, 
hand-operated; hand operated sushi makers; salt mills, hand 
operated; noodle machines, hand-operated; grills in the nature of 
cooking utensils; gridiron supports; knife rests for the table; 
salt cellars; trivets (table utensils); vinegar cruets; dish 
drainers; graters for kitchen use; kitchen grinders, non-electric; 
cutting boards for the kitchen; cooking graters; siphon bottles for 
carbonated water; tea strainers; cooking pins of metal; cooking 
skewers of metal; cookery molds; rice cookers for use in microwave 
ovens; cooking pots for use in microwave ovens; non-electric meat 
grinders; dripping pans; basting spoons, for kitchen use; basting 
brushes; ice buckets; fitted liners for ice buckets; vessels of 
metal for making ices and iced drinks; ice scoops (barware); knife 
blocks; whisks, non-electric; beaters, non-electric; cabarets 
(trays); rolling pins, domestic; cruets not of precious metal; 
cruet stands; cruet sets for oil and vinegar; cruet stands for oil 
and vinegar; egg separators; non-electric egg beaters; egg cups; 
food basters; coolers (ice pails); buckets; pails; buckets made of 
woven fabrics; diaper pails; trash cans; grill scrapers (cleaning 
articles); garbage pails; garbage cans; dustbins; saucepan scourers 
of metal; carpet sweepers, non-electric; carpet rakes; steel wool; 
cleaning brushes for sports equipment; waste baskets; dust-pans; 
polishing leather; toilet brushes; toilet plungers; dusters; crumb-
sweepers; brooms; mops; mop heads; mop wringer buckets; lamp-glass 
brushes; lint rollers; apparatus for wax-polishing, non-electric; 
feather-dusters; furniture dusters; waste bins for household use; 
polishing apparatus and machines, for household purposes, non-
electric; non-metal recycling bins for household use; drying racks 
for washing; cloths for cleaning; dishwashing brushes; baskets for 
waste paper littering; waste paper baskets; polishing gloves; dust 
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gloves; carpet beaters, hand instruments; cleaning instruments, 
hand-operated; cloth for washing floors; dusting cloths; steel wool 
for cleaning; skins of chamois for cleaning; cleaning tow; pads for 
cleaning; pads of metal for cleaning; cleaning cloth; buckskin for 
cleaning; car washing mitts; cleaning pads; scrubbing brushes; 
clothes-pegs; washing brushes; washing boards; drying racks for 
laundry; washtubs; wash basins, not parts of sanitary 
installations; dusting apparatus, non-electric; abrasive pads for 
kitchen purposes; drying boards for washed, starched and then 
stretched pieces of kimono (hari-ita); plungers for clearing 
blocked drains; clothes racks, for drying; clothes drying hangers; 
scouring sponges; scouring pads; sponge holders; loofahs for 
household purposes; sponges for household purposes; window boxes; 
window-boxes; watering cans; roses for watering cans; nozzles for 
watering cans; nozzles for sprinkler hose; sprinklers for watering 
flowers and plants; sprinklers; nozzles for watering hose; watering 
devices; porcelain flower pots; indoor terrariums for plants; 
flower pots; saucers for flower pots; flower-pot covers, not of 
paper; dog food scoops; bird cages for domestic birds; cages for 
household pets; litter trays for pets; brushes for pets; 
toothbrushes for pets; animal activated livestock feeders; animal 
activated livestock waterers; feeding vessels for pets; non-
mechanized pet waterers in the nature of portable water and fluid 
dispensers for pets; bird cages; bird baths; nest eggs, artificial; 
birdcages; perches for bird cages; litter boxes (trays) for pets; 
combs for animals; currycombs; horse brushes; chamber pots; soap 
dispensers; napkin dispensers for household use; dispensers for 
liquid soap for household purposes; boot jacks; boxes for 
dispensing paper towels; water tanks for live fish; aquarium 
covers; aquarium hoods; aquarium ornaments; glass bowls for live 
goldfish; indoor aquaria; toilet paper dispensers; toilet paper 
holders; powder compacts sold empty; combs; comb cases; soap 
holders; soap boxes; nail brushes; shaving brushes; holders for 
shaving brushes; shaving brush stands; hair brushes; sponges for 
applying body powder; eyebrow brushes; toilet cases; make-up 
sponges; powder puffs; make-up brushes; cosmetic spatulas; 
appliances for removing make-up, non-electric; exfoliating pads; 
exfoliating mitts; powder compacts of precious metal, sold empty; 
combs for back-combing hair; fitted vanity cases; lip brushes; 
perfume sprayers, sold empty; interdental brushes for cleaning the 
teeth; toothbrushes, non-electric; toothbrush cases; scalp 
scratchers; deodorising apparatus for personal use; large-toothed 
combs for the hair; abrasive sponges for scrubbing the skin; wall 
soap dishes; bath sponges; shoe trees (stretchers); boot trees 
(stretchers); shoe stretchers; shoe horns; shoe shine cloths; shoe 
brushes; wax-polishing appliances, non-electric, for shoes; brushes 
for footwear; portable pots and pans for camping; portable cooking 
kits for outdoor use. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： N/A 
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Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
By consent, No. 300023633 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304080249 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Recheio - Cash & Carry, S.A. 
Rua Actor António Silva n.º 7, 1649-033 Lisboa, PORTUGAL 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

20, 21, 22, 24, 27, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Household or kitchen utensils and containers (not in precious 
metals or coated therewith); combs and Toilet sponges; Sponges for 
household purposes; brushes (except paintbrushes); brush-making 
materials; Cleaning instruments [hand- operated], steelwool; 
unworked or semi-worked glass (except glass used in building); 
glassware (Glass utensils for everyday use (including cups, plates, 
kettles and jars), porcelain and earthenware not included in other 
classes; rubber gloves for household use (Gloves for household 
purposes), Dusting cloths [rags]; Pads for cleaning. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-03-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304164264 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "C" in 
the series, and the colour yellow as an element of mark "D" in the 
series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ANBRI LIMITED 
ROOM 702, FU FAI COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 27 HILLIER STREET, SHEUNG WAN, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Accolade IP Limited 
Rm 701-2, 7/F, Fu Fai Commercial Centre, 27 Hillier Street, Sheung 
Wan, HONG KONG 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 11, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Abrasive pads for kitchen purposes; aquarium hoods; electric 
devices for attracting and killing insects; baby baths, portable; 
baskets for household purposes; bottle openers, electric and non-
electric; bottles; bowls [basins]; basins [bowls]; bread baskets 
for household purposes; brushes; electric brushes, except parts of 
machines; brushes for cleaning tanks and containers; buckets; 
pails; bulb basters; cabarets [trays]; cages for household pets; 
cauldrons; ceramics for household purposes; china ornaments; 
chopsticks; cleaning instruments, hand-operated; closures for pot 
lids; clothing stretchers; stretchers for clothing; coasters, not 
of paper or textile; coffee grinders, hand-operated; coffee 
services [tableware]; coffee filters, non-electric; coffee 
percolators, non-electric; coffeepots, non-electric; cold packs for 
chilling food and beverages; combs for animals; combs; electric 
combs; confectioners' decorating bags [pastry bags]; containers for 
household or kitchen use; cookery molds [moulds]; cooking utensils, 
non-electric; corkscrews, electric and non-electric; cosmetic 
utensils; cruets; crushers for kitchen use, non-electric; crystal 
[glassware]; cups; demijohns; carboys; deodorising apparatus for 
personal use; dishes; drinking vessels; drinking bottles for 
sports; drinking glasses; dustbins; garbage cans; refuse bins; 
trash cans; dusting cloths [rags]; fibreglass, other than for 
insulation or textile use; fiberglass, other than for insulation or 
textile use; flasks; floss for dental purposes; flower pots; fly 
swatters; fly traps; fruit cups; fruit presses, non-electric, for 
household purposes; gardening gloves; glass flasks [containers]; 
glass stoppers; glass caps; glass, unworked or semi-worked, except 
building glass; glass incorporating fine electrical conductors; 
gloves for household purposes; grills [cooking utensils]; griddles 
[cooking utensils]; heads for electric toothbrushes; heat-insulated 
containers for beverages; heat-insulated containers; heaters for 
feeding bottles, non-electric; hip flasks; holders for flowers and 
plants [flower arranging]; ice cube molds [moulds]; ice cube molds; 
ice cube moulds; ice buckets; coolers [ice pails]; ice pails; ice 
tongs; ice cream scoops; indoor terrariums [plant cultivation]; 
indoor aquaria; tanks [indoor aquaria]; indoor terrariums 
[vivariums]; insect traps; insulating flasks; vacuum bottles; 
isothermic bags; jugs; pitchers; kitchen containers; kitchen 
utensils; knife rests for the table; lint removers, electric or 
non-electric; lunch boxes; majolica; make-up removing appliances; 
make-up sponges; make-up brushes; mills for household purposes, 
hand-operated; mixing spoons [kitchen utensils]; moulds [kitchen 
utensils]; molds [kitchen utensils]; mugs; nail brushes; noodle 
machines, hand-operated; nozzles for watering hose; nozzles for 
watering cans; roses for watering cans; perfume burners; perfume 
vaporizers; perfume sprayers; place mats, not of paper or textile; 
plug-in diffusers for mosquito repellents; porcelain ware; portable 
cool boxes, non-electric; portable coolers, non-electric; pottery; 
refrigerating bottles; reusable ice cubes; scoops for household 
purposes; spice sets; sponges for household purposes; strainers for 
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household purposes; syringes for watering flowers and plants; 
sprinklers for watering flowers and plants; tableware, other than 
knives, forks and spoons; tea services [tableware]; thermally 
insulated containers for food; trays for household purposes; 
trivets [table utensils]; urns; utensils for household purposes; 
water apparatus for cleaning teeth and gums; watering devices; 
sprinkling devices; all included in Class 21. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304179916 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

申請人聲稱黑色(C0 M0 Y0 K100)為商標的一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

HITECH 128 INTERNATIONAL LTD 
UNIT D 25/F E-TRADE PLAZA, 24 LEE CHUNG STREET. CHAIWAN HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HITECH 128 INTERNATIONAL LTD 
UNIT D 25/F E-TRADE PLAZA. 24 .LEE CHUNG STREET. CHAIWAN HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 18, 21, 28, 35, 42 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 21:  
家居用品（家庭或廚房用具及容器）。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

19-05-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

#24233832 第 42 類 #24233222 第 35 類 #24232885.第 28 類 #24232603 第 21
類 #24231148 第 9 類 #24231518 第 16 類 #24231918 第 18 類 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

中華人民共和國 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265587 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown, beige, light green and 
green as elements of mark "C" in the series, and the colours light 
brown, brown and green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Cages for household pets, litter boxes or trays for pets, plastic 
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containers for dispensing drink and food to pets, combs for 
animals; household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of 
precious metal or coated therewith); combs and sponges; brushes 
(except paint brushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes; containers for household or kitchen use; 
tableware (other than knives, forks and spoons); chopsticks; 
chopstick cases; basins (bowls); dishes; table plates; pots; 
cruets; sugar bowls; pepper pots; salt shakers; egg cups; napkin 
holders; napkin rings; butter dishes; trays for domestic purposes; 
bottles, pitchers; cups; mugs; cups of paper or plastic; storage 
containers of plastic for food (for household use); beer mugs; 
coasters, not of paper and other than table linen; lunch boxes; 
lunch boxes with heating or cooling function; utensils for 
household purposes; kitchen utensils; cooking utensils, non-
electric; bottle openers; glass flasks (containers); boxes of 
glass; glass bowls; drinking vessels, drinking glasses; tea 
services; tea infusers; tea strainers; teapots; tea caddies; coffee 
services, non-electric coffeepots; soap boxes; soap holders; soap 
dispensers; boxes of metal for dispensing paper towels; paper towel 
dispensers and holders; toilet paper dispensers and holders; towel 
rails and rings; toilet utensils; vases; trash cans; clothes-pegs, 
clothes-pins; aerosol dispensers, not for medical purposes; gloves 
for household purposes; oven gloves; pot-holders; candle holders, 
candlesticks, candelabra (candlesticks); perfume burners; combs; 
hair brushes; brushes; material for brush-making; toothbrushes, 
electric or non-electric; tooth brush holders and containers; 
toothpick holders; cosmetic and toilet utensils cases; cosmetic and 
toilet utensils; fitted vanity cases; abrasive sponges for 
scrubbing the skin; perfume sprayers; perfume vaporizers; heat-
insulated containers; heat insulated containers for beverages; ice 
cube molds (moulds); litter trays for pets; industrial packaging 
containers for beverages with frozen cooling tube filled with 
water; industrial packaging containers of glass or porcelain; non-
electric portable cool boxes; drinking flasks for travellers 
heating or cooling function; drinking flasks for sports drink; 
drinking flasks for travellers; bottles of stainless steel; 
portable heat insulated containers for beverages of plastic; 
portable coldboxes, non-electric; turners; ladles; dippers; cutting 
board sheets; sponges for kitchen; coasters of glass; coasters of 
plastic; coasters of metal; coasters of porcelain; coasters of 
wood; ice pails; whisks, non-electric; cooking strainers; trays; 
colanders; shakers; Japanese style cooked rice scoops [shamoji]; 
hand-operated coffee grinders and pepper mills; cooking funnels; 
Japanese style wooden pestles [Surikogi]; Japanese style personal 
dining trays or stands [Zen]; cooking graters; tart scoops; pan-
mats; cooking sieves and sifters; chopping boards for kitchen use; 
rolling pins for cooking purposes; grills (cooking utensils); 
toothpicks; lemon squeezers [citrus juicers]; waffle irons, non-
electric; cleaning tools (household instruments) and washing 
utensils; body sponges; toilet cases; clothes brushes; piggy banks 
(not of metal); candle extinguishers; feeding vessels for pets; 
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brushes for pets; indoor aquaria and their fittings; bird cages; 
bird baths; flower vases; flower bowls; perfume burners; shoe 
brushes; shoe horns; shoe shine cloths; handy shoe shiners; shoe-
trees [stretchers]; tableware of precious metal (other than knives, 
forks and spoons); candle extinguishers and candlesticks of 
precious metal; flower vases and bowls of precious metal; powder 
compacts of precious metal; saving boxes (not of metal); coin banks 
(not of metal); candy boxes (not of metal); figurines (statuettes) 
of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; bottle covers of 
textile material; covers for tissue case of vinyl chloride; bottle 
covers of nylon material; bags of textile for lunch boxes; drinking 
straws; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265596 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown, beige, light green and 
green as elements of mark "C" in the series, and the colours light 
brown, brown and green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Cages for household pets, litter boxes or trays for pets, plastic 
containers for dispensing drink and food to pets, combs for 
animals; household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of 
precious metal or coated therewith); combs and sponges; brushes 
(except paint brushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes; containers for household or kitchen use; 
tableware (other than knives, forks and spoons); chopsticks; 
chopstick cases; basins (bowls); dishes; table plates; pots; 
cruets; sugar bowls; pepper pots; salt shakers; egg cups; napkin 
holders; napkin rings; butter dishes; trays for domestic purposes; 
bottles, pitchers; cups; mugs; cups of paper or plastic; storage 
containers of plastic for food (for household use); beer mugs; 
coasters, not of paper and other than table linen; lunch boxes; 
lunch boxes with heating or cooling function; utensils for 
household purposes; kitchen utensils; cooking utensils, non-
electric; bottle openers; glass flasks (containers); boxes of 
glass; glass bowls; drinking vessels, drinking glasses; tea 
services; tea infusers; tea strainers; teapots; tea caddies; coffee 
services, non-electric coffeepots; soap boxes; soap holders; soap 
dispensers; boxes of metal for dispensing paper towels; paper towel 
dispensers and holders; toilet paper dispensers and holders; towel 
rails and rings; toilet utensils; vases; trash cans; clothes-pegs, 
clothes-pins; aerosol dispensers, not for medical purposes; gloves 
for household purposes; oven gloves; pot-holders; candle holders, 
candlesticks, candelabra (candlesticks); perfume burners; combs; 
hair brushes; brushes; material for brush-making; toothbrushes, 
electric or non-electric; tooth brush holders and containers; 
toothpick holders; cosmetic and toilet utensils cases; cosmetic and 
toilet utensils; fitted vanity cases; abrasive sponges for 
scrubbing the skin; perfume sprayers; perfume vaporizers; heat-
insulated containers; heat insulated containers for beverages; ice 
cube molds (moulds); litter trays for pets; industrial packaging 
containers for beverages with frozen cooling tube filled with 
water; industrial packaging containers of glass or porcelain; non-
electric portable cool boxes; drinking flasks for travellers 
heating or cooling function; drinking flasks for sports drink; 
drinking flasks for travellers; bottles of stainless steel; 
portable heat insulated containers for beverages of plastic; 
portable coldboxes, non-electric; turners; ladles; dippers; cutting 
board sheets; sponges for kitchen; coasters of glass; coasters of 
plastic; coasters of metal; coasters of porcelain; coasters of 



公報編號 Journal No.: 773 公布日期 Publication Date: 26-01-2018 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 21-25 18/ 190 
 

wood; ice pails; whisks, non-electric; cooking strainers; trays; 
colanders; shakers; Japanese style cooked rice scoops [shamoji]; 
hand-operated coffee grinders and pepper mills; cooking funnels; 
Japanese style wooden pestles [Surikogi]; Japanese style personal 
dining trays or stands [Zen]; cooking graters; tart scoops; pan-
mats; cooking sieves and sifters; chopping boards for kitchen use; 
rolling pins for cooking purposes; grills (cooking utensils); 
toothpicks; lemon squeezers [citrus juicers]; waffle irons, non-
electric; cleaning tools (household instruments) and washing 
utensils; body sponges; toilet cases; clothes brushes; piggy banks 
(not of metal); candle extinguishers; feeding vessels for pets; 
brushes for pets; indoor aquaria and their fittings; bird cages; 
bird baths; flower vases; flower bowls; perfume burners; shoe 
brushes; shoe horns; shoe shine cloths; handy shoe shiners; shoe-
trees [stretchers]; tableware of precious metal (other than knives, 
forks and spoons); candle extinguishers and candlesticks of 
precious metal; flower vases and bowls of precious metal; powder 
compacts of precious metal; saving boxes (not of metal); coin banks 
(not of metal); candy boxes (not of metal); figurines (statuettes) 
of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; bottle covers of 
textile material; covers for tissue case of vinyl chloride; bottle 
covers of nylon material; bags of textile for lunch boxes; drinking 
straws; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265604 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown, beige, light green and 
green as elements of mark "C" in the series, and the colours light 
brown, brown and green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Cages for household pets, litter boxes or trays for pets, plastic 
containers for dispensing drink and food to pets, combs for 
animals; household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of 
precious metal or coated therewith); combs and sponges; brushes 
(except paint brushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes; containers for household or kitchen use; 
tableware (other than knives, forks and spoons); chopsticks; 
chopstick cases; basins (bowls); dishes; table plates; pots; 
cruets; sugar bowls; pepper pots; salt shakers; egg cups; napkin 
holders; napkin rings; butter dishes; trays for domestic purposes; 
bottles, pitchers; cups; mugs; cups of paper or plastic; storage 
containers of plastic for food (for household use); beer mugs; 
coasters, not of paper and other than table linen; lunch boxes; 
lunch boxes with heating or cooling function; utensils for 
household purposes; kitchen utensils; cooking utensils, non-
electric; bottle openers; glass flasks (containers); boxes of 
glass; glass bowls; drinking vessels, drinking glasses; tea 
services; tea infusers; tea strainers; teapots; tea caddies; coffee 
services, non-electric coffeepots; soap boxes; soap holders; soap 
dispensers; boxes of metal for dispensing paper towels; paper towel 
dispensers and holders; toilet paper dispensers and holders; towel 
rails and rings; toilet utensils; vases; trash cans; clothes-pegs, 
clothes-pins; aerosol dispensers, not for medical purposes; gloves 
for household purposes; oven gloves; pot-holders; candle holders, 
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candlesticks, candelabra (candlesticks); perfume burners; combs; 
hair brushes; brushes; material for brush-making; toothbrushes, 
electric or non-electric; tooth brush holders and containers; 
toothpick holders; cosmetic and toilet utensils cases; cosmetic and 
toilet utensils; fitted vanity cases; abrasive sponges for 
scrubbing the skin; perfume sprayers; perfume vaporizers; heat-
insulated containers; heat insulated containers for beverages; ice 
cube molds (moulds); litter trays for pets; industrial packaging 
containers for beverages with frozen cooling tube filled with 
water; industrial packaging containers of glass or porcelain; non-
electric portable cool boxes; drinking flasks for travellers 
heating or cooling function; drinking flasks for sports drink; 
drinking flasks for travellers; bottles of stainless steel; 
portable heat insulated containers for beverages of plastic; 
portable coldboxes, non-electric; turners; ladles; dippers; cutting 
board sheets; sponges for kitchen; coasters of glass; coasters of 
plastic; coasters of metal; coasters of porcelain; coasters of 
wood; ice pails; whisks, non-electric; cooking strainers; trays; 
colanders; shakers; Japanese style cooked rice scoops [shamoji]; 
hand-operated coffee grinders and pepper mills; cooking funnels; 
Japanese style wooden pestles [Surikogi]; Japanese style personal 
dining trays or stands [Zen]; cooking graters; tart scoops; pan-
mats; cooking sieves and sifters; chopping boards for kitchen use; 
rolling pins for cooking purposes; grills (cooking utensils); 
toothpicks; lemon squeezers [citrus juicers]; waffle irons, non-
electric; cleaning tools (household instruments) and washing 
utensils; body sponges; toilet cases; clothes brushes; piggy banks 
(not of metal); candle extinguishers; feeding vessels for pets; 
brushes for pets; indoor aquaria and their fittings; bird cages; 
bird baths; flower vases; flower bowls; perfume burners; shoe 
brushes; shoe horns; shoe shine cloths; handy shoe shiners; shoe-
trees [stretchers]; tableware of precious metal (other than knives, 
forks and spoons); candle extinguishers and candlesticks of 
precious metal; flower vases and bowls of precious metal; powder 
compacts of precious metal; saving boxes (not of metal); coin banks 
(not of metal); candy boxes (not of metal); figurines (statuettes) 
of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; bottle covers of 
textile material; covers for tissue case of vinyl chloride; bottle 
covers of nylon material; bags of textile for lunch boxes; drinking 
straws; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： N/A 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265613 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours grey and dark grey as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Cages for household pets, litter boxes or trays for pets, plastic 
containers for dispensing drink and food to pets, combs for 
animals; household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of 
precious metal or coated therewith); combs and sponges; brushes 
(except paint brushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes; containers for household or kitchen use; 
tableware (other than knives, forks and spoons); chopsticks; 
chopstick cases; basins (bowls); dishes; table plates; pots; 
cruets; sugar bowls; pepper pots; salt shakers; egg cups; napkin 
holders; napkin rings; butter dishes; trays for domestic purposes; 
bottles, pitchers; cups; mugs; cups of paper or plastic; storage 
containers of plastic for food (for household use); beer mugs; 
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coasters, not of paper and other than table linen; lunch boxes; 
lunch boxes with heating or cooling function; utensils for 
household purposes; kitchen utensils; cooking utensils, non-
electric; bottle openers; glass flasks (containers); boxes of 
glass; glass bowls; drinking vessels, drinking glasses; tea 
services; tea infusers; tea strainers; teapots; tea caddies; coffee 
services, non-electric coffeepots; soap boxes; soap holders; soap 
dispensers; boxes of metal for dispensing paper towels; paper towel 
dispensers and holders; toilet paper dispensers and holders; towel 
rails and rings; toilet utensils; vases; trash cans; clothes-pegs, 
clothes-pins; aerosol dispensers, not for medical purposes; gloves 
for household purposes; oven gloves; pot-holders; candle holders, 
candlesticks, candelabra (candlesticks); perfume burners; combs; 
hair brushes; brushes; material for brush-making; toothbrushes, 
electric or non-electric; tooth brush holders and containers; 
toothpick holders; cosmetic and toilet utensils cases; cosmetic and 
toilet utensils; fitted vanity cases; abrasive sponges for 
scrubbing the skin; perfume sprayers; perfume vaporizers; heat-
insulated containers; heat insulated containers for beverages; ice 
cube molds (moulds); litter trays for pets; industrial packaging 
containers for beverages with frozen cooling tube filled with 
water; industrial packaging containers of glass or porcelain; non-
electric portable cool boxes; drinking flasks for travellers 
heating or cooling function; drinking flasks for sports drink; 
drinking flasks for travellers; bottles of stainless steel; 
portable heat insulated containers for beverages of plastic; 
portable coldboxes, non-electric; turners; ladles; dippers; cutting 
board sheets; sponges for kitchen; coasters of glass; coasters of 
plastic; coasters of metal; coasters of porcelain; coasters of 
wood; ice pails; whisks, non-electric; cooking strainers; trays; 
colanders; shakers; Japanese style cooked rice scoops [shamoji]; 
hand-operated coffee grinders and pepper mills; cooking funnels; 
Japanese style wooden pestles [Surikogi]; Japanese style personal 
dining trays or stands [Zen]; cooking graters; tart scoops; pan-
mats; cooking sieves and sifters; chopping boards for kitchen use; 
rolling pins for cooking purposes; grills (cooking utensils); 
toothpicks; lemon squeezers [citrus juicers]; waffle irons, non-
electric; cleaning tools (household instruments) and washing 
utensils; body sponges; toilet cases; clothes brushes; piggy banks 
(not of metal); candle extinguishers; feeding vessels for pets; 
brushes for pets; indoor aquaria and their fittings; bird cages; 
bird baths; flower vases; flower bowls; perfume burners; shoe 
brushes; shoe horns; shoe shine cloths; handy shoe shiners; shoe-
trees [stretchers]; tableware of precious metal (other than knives, 
forks and spoons); candle extinguishers and candlesticks of 
precious metal; flower vases and bowls of precious metal; powder 
compacts of precious metal; saving boxes (not of metal); coin banks 
(not of metal); candy boxes (not of metal); figurines (statuettes) 
of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; bottle covers of 
textile material; covers for tissue case of vinyl chloride; bottle 
covers of nylon material; bags of textile for lunch boxes; drinking 
straws; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： N/A 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265622 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown and beige as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Cages for household pets, litter boxes or trays for pets, plastic 
containers for dispensing drink and food to pets, combs for 
animals; household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of 
precious metal or coated therewith); combs and sponges; brushes 
(except paint brushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
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cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes; containers for household or kitchen use; 
tableware (other than knives, forks and spoons); chopsticks; 
chopstick cases; basins (bowls); dishes; table plates; pots; 
cruets; sugar bowls; pepper pots; salt shakers; egg cups; napkin 
holders; napkin rings; butter dishes; trays for domestic purposes; 
bottles, pitchers; cups; mugs; cups of paper or plastic; storage 
containers of plastic for food (for household use); beer mugs; 
coasters, not of paper and other than table linen; lunch boxes; 
lunch boxes with heating or cooling function; utensils for 
household purposes; kitchen utensils; cooking utensils, non-
electric; bottle openers; glass flasks (containers); boxes of 
glass; glass bowls; drinking vessels, drinking glasses; tea 
services; tea infusers; tea strainers; teapots; tea caddies; coffee 
services, non-electric coffeepots; soap boxes; soap holders; soap 
dispensers; boxes of metal for dispensing paper towels; paper towel 
dispensers and holders; toilet paper dispensers and holders; towel 
rails and rings; toilet utensils; vases; trash cans; clothes-pegs, 
clothes-pins; aerosol dispensers, not for medical purposes; gloves 
for household purposes; oven gloves; pot-holders; candle holders, 
candlesticks, candelabra (candlesticks); perfume burners; combs; 
hair brushes; brushes; material for brush-making; toothbrushes, 
electric or non-electric; tooth brush holders and containers; 
toothpick holders; cosmetic and toilet utensils cases; cosmetic and 
toilet utensils; fitted vanity cases; abrasive sponges for 
scrubbing the skin; perfume sprayers; perfume vaporizers; heat-
insulated containers; heat insulated containers for beverages; ice 
cube molds (moulds); litter trays for pets; industrial packaging 
containers for beverages with frozen cooling tube filled with 
water; industrial packaging containers of glass or porcelain; non-
electric portable cool boxes; drinking flasks for travellers 
heating or cooling function; drinking flasks for sports drink; 
drinking flasks for travellers; bottles of stainless steel; 
portable heat insulated containers for beverages of plastic; 
portable coldboxes, non-electric; turners; ladles; dippers; cutting 
board sheets; sponges for kitchen; coasters of glass; coasters of 
plastic; coasters of metal; coasters of porcelain; coasters of 
wood; ice pails; whisks, non-electric; cooking strainers; trays; 
colanders; shakers; Japanese style cooked rice scoops [shamoji]; 
hand-operated coffee grinders and pepper mills; cooking funnels; 
Japanese style wooden pestles [Surikogi]; Japanese style personal 
dining trays or stands [Zen]; cooking graters; tart scoops; pan-
mats; cooking sieves and sifters; chopping boards for kitchen use; 
rolling pins for cooking purposes; grills (cooking utensils); 
toothpicks; lemon squeezers [citrus juicers]; waffle irons, non-
electric; cleaning tools (household instruments) and washing 
utensils; body sponges; toilet cases; clothes brushes; piggy banks 
(not of metal); candle extinguishers; feeding vessels for pets; 
brushes for pets; indoor aquaria and their fittings; bird cages; 
bird baths; flower vases; flower bowls; perfume burners; shoe 
brushes; shoe horns; shoe shine cloths; handy shoe shiners; shoe-
trees [stretchers]; tableware of precious metal (other than knives, 
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forks and spoons); candle extinguishers and candlesticks of 
precious metal; flower vases and bowls of precious metal; powder 
compacts of precious metal; saving boxes (not of metal); coin banks 
(not of metal); candy boxes (not of metal); figurines (statuettes) 
of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; bottle covers of 
textile material; covers for tissue case of vinyl chloride; bottle 
covers of nylon material; bags of textile for lunch boxes; drinking 
straws; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304265631 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown and beige as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Cages for household pets, litter boxes or trays for pets, plastic 
containers for dispensing drink and food to pets, combs for 
animals; household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of 
precious metal or coated therewith); combs and sponges; brushes 
(except paint brushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes; containers for household or kitchen use; 
tableware (other than knives, forks and spoons); chopsticks; 
chopstick cases; basins (bowls); dishes; table plates; pots; 
cruets; sugar bowls; pepper pots; salt shakers; egg cups; napkin 
holders; napkin rings; butter dishes; trays for domestic purposes; 
bottles, pitchers; cups; mugs; cups of paper or plastic; storage 
containers of plastic for food (for household use); beer mugs; 
coasters, not of paper and other than table linen; lunch boxes; 
lunch boxes with heating or cooling function; utensils for 
household purposes; kitchen utensils; cooking utensils, non-
electric; bottle openers; glass flasks (containers); boxes of 
glass; glass bowls; drinking vessels, drinking glasses; tea 
services; tea infusers; tea strainers; teapots; tea caddies; coffee 
services, non-electric coffeepots; soap boxes; soap holders; soap 
dispensers; boxes of metal for dispensing paper towels; paper towel 
dispensers and holders; toilet paper dispensers and holders; towel 
rails and rings; toilet utensils; vases; trash cans; clothes-pegs, 
clothes-pins; aerosol dispensers, not for medical purposes; gloves 
for household purposes; oven gloves; pot-holders; candle holders, 
candlesticks, candelabra (candlesticks); perfume burners; combs; 
hair brushes; brushes; material for brush-making; toothbrushes, 
electric or non-electric; tooth brush holders and containers; 
toothpick holders; cosmetic and toilet utensils cases; cosmetic and 
toilet utensils; fitted vanity cases; abrasive sponges for 
scrubbing the skin; perfume sprayers; perfume vaporizers; heat-
insulated containers; heat insulated containers for beverages; ice 
cube molds (moulds); litter trays for pets; industrial packaging 
containers for beverages with frozen cooling tube filled with 
water; industrial packaging containers of glass or porcelain; non-
electric portable cool boxes; drinking flasks for travellers 
heating or cooling function; drinking flasks for sports drink; 
drinking flasks for travellers; bottles of stainless steel; 
portable heat insulated containers for beverages of plastic; 
portable coldboxes, non-electric; turners; ladles; dippers; cutting 
board sheets; sponges for kitchen; coasters of glass; coasters of 
plastic; coasters of metal; coasters of porcelain; coasters of 
wood; ice pails; whisks, non-electric; cooking strainers; trays; 
colanders; shakers; Japanese style cooked rice scoops [shamoji]; 
hand-operated coffee grinders and pepper mills; cooking funnels; 
Japanese style wooden pestles [Surikogi]; Japanese style personal 
dining trays or stands [Zen]; cooking graters; tart scoops; pan-
mats; cooking sieves and sifters; chopping boards for kitchen use; 
rolling pins for cooking purposes; grills (cooking utensils); 
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toothpicks; lemon squeezers [citrus juicers]; waffle irons, non-
electric; cleaning tools (household instruments) and washing 
utensils; body sponges; toilet cases; clothes brushes; piggy banks 
(not of metal); candle extinguishers; feeding vessels for pets; 
brushes for pets; indoor aquaria and their fittings; bird cages; 
bird baths; flower vases; flower bowls; perfume burners; shoe 
brushes; shoe horns; shoe shine cloths; handy shoe shiners; shoe-
trees [stretchers]; tableware of precious metal (other than knives, 
forks and spoons); candle extinguishers and candlesticks of 
precious metal; flower vases and bowls of precious metal; powder 
compacts of precious metal; saving boxes (not of metal); coin banks 
(not of metal); candy boxes (not of metal); figurines (statuettes) 
of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; bottle covers of 
textile material; covers for tissue case of vinyl chloride; bottle 
covers of nylon material; bags of textile for lunch boxes; drinking 
straws; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304265640 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown and beige as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
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green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Cages for household pets, litter boxes or trays for pets, plastic 
containers for dispensing drink and food to pets, combs for 
animals; household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of 
precious metal or coated therewith); combs and sponges; brushes 
(except paint brushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes; containers for household or kitchen use; 
tableware (other than knives, forks and spoons); chopsticks; 
chopstick cases; basins (bowls); dishes; table plates; pots; 
cruets; sugar bowls; pepper pots; salt shakers; egg cups; napkin 
holders; napkin rings; butter dishes; trays for domestic purposes; 
bottles, pitchers; cups; mugs; cups of paper or plastic; storage 
containers of plastic for food (for household use); beer mugs; 
coasters, not of paper and other than table linen; lunch boxes; 
lunch boxes with heating or cooling function; utensils for 
household purposes; kitchen utensils; cooking utensils, non-
electric; bottle openers; glass flasks (containers); boxes of 
glass; glass bowls; drinking vessels, drinking glasses; tea 
services; tea infusers; tea strainers; teapots; tea caddies; coffee 
services, non-electric coffeepots; soap boxes; soap holders; soap 
dispensers; boxes of metal for dispensing paper towels; paper towel 
dispensers and holders; toilet paper dispensers and holders; towel 
rails and rings; toilet utensils; vases; trash cans; clothes-pegs, 
clothes-pins; aerosol dispensers, not for medical purposes; gloves 
for household purposes; oven gloves; pot-holders; candle holders, 
candlesticks, candelabra (candlesticks); perfume burners; combs; 
hair brushes; brushes; material for brush-making; toothbrushes, 
electric or non-electric; tooth brush holders and containers; 
toothpick holders; cosmetic and toilet utensils cases; cosmetic and 
toilet utensils; fitted vanity cases; abrasive sponges for 
scrubbing the skin; perfume sprayers; perfume vaporizers; heat-
insulated containers; heat insulated containers for beverages; ice 
cube molds (moulds); litter trays for pets; industrial packaging 
containers for beverages with frozen cooling tube filled with 
water; industrial packaging containers of glass or porcelain; non-
electric portable cool boxes; drinking flasks for travellers 
heating or cooling function; drinking flasks for sports drink; 
drinking flasks for travellers; bottles of stainless steel; 
portable heat insulated containers for beverages of plastic; 
portable coldboxes, non-electric; turners; ladles; dippers; cutting 
board sheets; sponges for kitchen; coasters of glass; coasters of 
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plastic; coasters of metal; coasters of porcelain; coasters of 
wood; ice pails; whisks, non-electric; cooking strainers; trays; 
colanders; shakers; Japanese style cooked rice scoops [shamoji]; 
hand-operated coffee grinders and pepper mills; cooking funnels; 
Japanese style wooden pestles [Surikogi]; Japanese style personal 
dining trays or stands [Zen]; cooking graters; tart scoops; pan-
mats; cooking sieves and sifters; chopping boards for kitchen use; 
rolling pins for cooking purposes; grills (cooking utensils); 
toothpicks; lemon squeezers [citrus juicers]; waffle irons, non-
electric; cleaning tools (household instruments) and washing 
utensils; body sponges; toilet cases; clothes brushes; piggy banks 
(not of metal); candle extinguishers; feeding vessels for pets; 
brushes for pets; indoor aquaria and their fittings; bird cages; 
bird baths; flower vases; flower bowls; perfume burners; shoe 
brushes; shoe horns; shoe shine cloths; handy shoe shiners; shoe-
trees [stretchers]; tableware of precious metal (other than knives, 
forks and spoons); candle extinguishers and candlesticks of 
precious metal; flower vases and bowls of precious metal; powder 
compacts of precious metal; saving boxes (not of metal); coin banks 
(not of metal); candy boxes (not of metal); figurines (statuettes) 
of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; bottle covers of 
textile material; covers for tissue case of vinyl chloride; bottle 
covers of nylon material; bags of textile for lunch boxes; drinking 
straws; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265659 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown and beige as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Cages for household pets, litter boxes or trays for pets, plastic 
containers for dispensing drink and food to pets, combs for 
animals; household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of 
precious metal or coated therewith); combs and sponges; brushes 
(except paint brushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes; containers for household or kitchen use; 
tableware (other than knives, forks and spoons); chopsticks; 
chopstick cases; basins (bowls); dishes; table plates; pots; 
cruets; sugar bowls; pepper pots; salt shakers; egg cups; napkin 
holders; napkin rings; butter dishes; trays for domestic purposes; 
bottles, pitchers; cups; mugs; cups of paper or plastic; storage 
containers of plastic for food (for household use); beer mugs; 
coasters, not of paper and other than table linen; lunch boxes; 
lunch boxes with heating or cooling function; utensils for 
household purposes; kitchen utensils; cooking utensils, non-
electric; bottle openers; glass flasks (containers); boxes of 
glass; glass bowls; drinking vessels, drinking glasses; tea 
services; tea infusers; tea strainers; teapots; tea caddies; coffee 
services, non-electric coffeepots; soap boxes; soap holders; soap 
dispensers; boxes of metal for dispensing paper towels; paper towel 
dispensers and holders; toilet paper dispensers and holders; towel 
rails and rings; toilet utensils; vases; trash cans; clothes-pegs, 
clothes-pins; aerosol dispensers, not for medical purposes; gloves 
for household purposes; oven gloves; pot-holders; candle holders, 
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candlesticks, candelabra (candlesticks); perfume burners; combs; 
hair brushes; brushes; material for brush-making; toothbrushes, 
electric or non-electric; tooth brush holders and containers; 
toothpick holders; cosmetic and toilet utensils cases; cosmetic and 
toilet utensils; fitted vanity cases; abrasive sponges for 
scrubbing the skin; perfume sprayers; perfume vaporizers; heat-
insulated containers; heat insulated containers for beverages; ice 
cube molds (moulds); litter trays for pets; industrial packaging 
containers for beverages with frozen cooling tube filled with 
water; industrial packaging containers of glass or porcelain; non-
electric portable cool boxes; drinking flasks for travellers 
heating or cooling function; drinking flasks for sports drink; 
drinking flasks for travellers; bottles of stainless steel; 
portable heat insulated containers for beverages of plastic; 
portable coldboxes, non-electric; turners; ladles; dippers; cutting 
board sheets; sponges for kitchen; coasters of glass; coasters of 
plastic; coasters of metal; coasters of porcelain; coasters of 
wood; ice pails; whisks, non-electric; cooking strainers; trays; 
colanders; shakers; Japanese style cooked rice scoops [shamoji]; 
hand-operated coffee grinders and pepper mills; cooking funnels; 
Japanese style wooden pestles [Surikogi]; Japanese style personal 
dining trays or stands [Zen]; cooking graters; tart scoops; pan-
mats; cooking sieves and sifters; chopping boards for kitchen use; 
rolling pins for cooking purposes; grills (cooking utensils); 
toothpicks; lemon squeezers [citrus juicers]; waffle irons, non-
electric; cleaning tools (household instruments) and washing 
utensils; body sponges; toilet cases; clothes brushes; piggy banks 
(not of metal); candle extinguishers; feeding vessels for pets; 
brushes for pets; indoor aquaria and their fittings; bird cages; 
bird baths; flower vases; flower bowls; perfume burners; shoe 
brushes; shoe horns; shoe shine cloths; handy shoe shiners; shoe-
trees [stretchers]; tableware of precious metal (other than knives, 
forks and spoons); candle extinguishers and candlesticks of 
precious metal; flower vases and bowls of precious metal; powder 
compacts of precious metal; saving boxes (not of metal); coin banks 
(not of metal); candy boxes (not of metal); figurines (statuettes) 
of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; bottle covers of 
textile material; covers for tissue case of vinyl chloride; bottle 
covers of nylon material; bags of textile for lunch boxes; drinking 
straws; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： N/A 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265668 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours grey and dark grey as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Cages for household pets, litter boxes or trays for pets, plastic 
containers for dispensing drink and food to pets, combs for 
animals; household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of 
precious metal or coated therewith); combs and sponges; brushes 
(except paint brushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes; containers for household or kitchen use; 
tableware (other than knives, forks and spoons); chopsticks; 
chopstick cases; basins (bowls); dishes; table plates; pots; 
cruets; sugar bowls; pepper pots; salt shakers; egg cups; napkin 
holders; napkin rings; butter dishes; trays for domestic purposes; 
bottles, pitchers; cups; mugs; cups of paper or plastic; storage 
containers of plastic for food (for household use); beer mugs; 
coasters, not of paper and other than table linen; lunch boxes; 
lunch boxes with heating or cooling function; utensils for 
household purposes; kitchen utensils; cooking utensils, non-
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electric; bottle openers; glass flasks (containers); boxes of 
glass; glass bowls; drinking vessels, drinking glasses; tea 
services; tea infusers; tea strainers; teapots; tea caddies; coffee 
services, non-electric coffeepots; soap boxes; soap holders; soap 
dispensers; boxes of metal for dispensing paper towels; paper towel 
dispensers and holders; toilet paper dispensers and holders; towel 
rails and rings; toilet utensils; vases; trash cans; clothes-pegs, 
clothes-pins; aerosol dispensers, not for medical purposes; gloves 
for household purposes; oven gloves; pot-holders; candle holders, 
candlesticks, candelabra (candlesticks); perfume burners; combs; 
hair brushes; brushes; material for brush-making; toothbrushes, 
electric or non-electric; tooth brush holders and containers; 
toothpick holders; cosmetic and toilet utensils cases; cosmetic and 
toilet utensils; fitted vanity cases; abrasive sponges for 
scrubbing the skin; perfume sprayers; perfume vaporizers; heat-
insulated containers; heat insulated containers for beverages; ice 
cube molds (moulds); litter trays for pets; industrial packaging 
containers for beverages with frozen cooling tube filled with 
water; industrial packaging containers of glass or porcelain; non-
electric portable cool boxes; drinking flasks for travellers 
heating or cooling function; drinking flasks for sports drink; 
drinking flasks for travellers; bottles of stainless steel; 
portable heat insulated containers for beverages of plastic; 
portable coldboxes, non-electric; turners; ladles; dippers; cutting 
board sheets; sponges for kitchen; coasters of glass; coasters of 
plastic; coasters of metal; coasters of porcelain; coasters of 
wood; ice pails; whisks, non-electric; cooking strainers; trays; 
colanders; shakers; Japanese style cooked rice scoops [shamoji]; 
hand-operated coffee grinders and pepper mills; cooking funnels; 
Japanese style wooden pestles [Surikogi]; Japanese style personal 
dining trays or stands [Zen]; cooking graters; tart scoops; pan-
mats; cooking sieves and sifters; chopping boards for kitchen use; 
rolling pins for cooking purposes; grills (cooking utensils); 
toothpicks; lemon squeezers [citrus juicers]; waffle irons, non-
electric; cleaning tools (household instruments) and washing 
utensils; body sponges; toilet cases; clothes brushes; piggy banks 
(not of metal); candle extinguishers; feeding vessels for pets; 
brushes for pets; indoor aquaria and their fittings; bird cages; 
bird baths; flower vases; flower bowls; perfume burners; shoe 
brushes; shoe horns; shoe shine cloths; handy shoe shiners; shoe-
trees [stretchers]; tableware of precious metal (other than knives, 
forks and spoons); candle extinguishers and candlesticks of 
precious metal; flower vases and bowls of precious metal; powder 
compacts of precious metal; saving boxes (not of metal); coin banks 
(not of metal); candy boxes (not of metal); figurines (statuettes) 
of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; bottle covers of 
textile material; covers for tissue case of vinyl chloride; bottle 
covers of nylon material; bags of textile for lunch boxes; drinking 
straws; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265677 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown, beige, light green and 
green as elements of mark "C" in the series, and the colours light 
brown, brown and green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Cages for household pets, litter boxes or trays for pets, plastic 
containers for dispensing drink and food to pets, combs for 
animals; household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of 
precious metal or coated therewith); combs and sponges; brushes 
(except paint brushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
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cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes; containers for household or kitchen use; 
tableware (other than knives, forks and spoons); chopsticks; 
chopstick cases; basins (bowls); dishes; table plates; pots; 
cruets; sugar bowls; pepper pots; salt shakers; egg cups; napkin 
holders; napkin rings; butter dishes; trays for domestic purposes; 
bottles, pitchers; cups; mugs; cups of paper or plastic; storage 
containers of plastic for food (for household use); beer mugs; 
coasters, not of paper and other than table linen; lunch boxes; 
lunch boxes with heating or cooling function; utensils for 
household purposes; kitchen utensils; cooking utensils, non-
electric; bottle openers; glass flasks (containers); boxes of 
glass; glass bowls; drinking vessels, drinking glasses; tea 
services; tea infusers; tea strainers; teapots; tea caddies; coffee 
services, non-electric coffeepots; soap boxes; soap holders; soap 
dispensers; boxes of metal for dispensing paper towels; paper towel 
dispensers and holders; toilet paper dispensers and holders; towel 
rails and rings; toilet utensils; vases; trash cans; clothes-pegs, 
clothes-pins; aerosol dispensers, not for medical purposes; gloves 
for household purposes; oven gloves; pot-holders; candle holders, 
candlesticks, candelabra (candlesticks); perfume burners; combs; 
hair brushes; brushes; material for brush-making; toothbrushes, 
electric or non-electric; tooth brush holders and containers; 
toothpick holders; cosmetic and toilet utensils cases; cosmetic and 
toilet utensils; fitted vanity cases; abrasive sponges for 
scrubbing the skin; perfume sprayers; perfume vaporizers; heat-
insulated containers; heat insulated containers for beverages; ice 
cube molds (moulds); litter trays for pets; industrial packaging 
containers for beverages with frozen cooling tube filled with 
water; industrial packaging containers of glass or porcelain; non-
electric portable cool boxes; drinking flasks for travellers 
heating or cooling function; drinking flasks for sports drink; 
drinking flasks for travellers; bottles of stainless steel; 
portable heat insulated containers for beverages of plastic; 
portable coldboxes, non-electric; turners; ladles; dippers; cutting 
board sheets; sponges for kitchen; coasters of glass; coasters of 
plastic; coasters of metal; coasters of porcelain; coasters of 
wood; ice pails; whisks, non-electric; cooking strainers; trays; 
colanders; shakers; Japanese style cooked rice scoops [shamoji]; 
hand-operated coffee grinders and pepper mills; cooking funnels; 
Japanese style wooden pestles [Surikogi]; Japanese style personal 
dining trays or stands [Zen]; cooking graters; tart scoops; pan-
mats; cooking sieves and sifters; chopping boards for kitchen use; 
rolling pins for cooking purposes; grills (cooking utensils); 
toothpicks; lemon squeezers [citrus juicers]; waffle irons, non-
electric; cleaning tools (household instruments) and washing 
utensils; body sponges; toilet cases; clothes brushes; piggy banks 
(not of metal); candle extinguishers; feeding vessels for pets; 
brushes for pets; indoor aquaria and their fittings; bird cages; 
bird baths; flower vases; flower bowls; perfume burners; shoe 
brushes; shoe horns; shoe shine cloths; handy shoe shiners; shoe-
trees [stretchers]; tableware of precious metal (other than knives, 
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forks and spoons); candle extinguishers and candlesticks of 
precious metal; flower vases and bowls of precious metal; powder 
compacts of precious metal; saving boxes (not of metal); coin banks 
(not of metal); candy boxes (not of metal); figurines (statuettes) 
of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; bottle covers of 
textile material; covers for tissue case of vinyl chloride; bottle 
covers of nylon material; bags of textile for lunch boxes; drinking 
straws; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304281183 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SHUMAX HOLDINGS LIMITED 
47 Wentworth Park Albany Auckland 0632, NEW ZEALAND 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

32/F, Harbour Centre, 25 Harbour Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Cups adapted for feeding babies and children; training cups for 
babies and children; drink bottles; lunchboxes; tableware for 
babies and children including cups, bowls, serving ware; 
toothbrushes for children. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304281192 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SHUMAX HOLDINGS LIMITED 
47 Wentworth Park Albany Auckland 0632, NEW ZEALAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
32/F, Harbour Centre, 25 Harbour Road, HONG KONG 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 10, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Cups adapted for feeding babies and children; training cups for 
babies and children; drink bottles; lunchboxes; tableware for 
babies and children including cups, bowls, serving ware; 
toothbrushes for children. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304339431 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Markkinointi P. Suhonen Oy 
MARJANIEMENTIE 30, 00930 HELSINKI, FINLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

C & H Int'l Consultant Limited 
1206, Eastern Commercial Centre, 397 Hennessy Road, Wan Chai, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 35, 42 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Household or kitchen utensils and containers; Combs and sponges; 
Brushes [except paintbrushes]; Brush-making materials; Articles for 
cleaning purposes; Unworked or semi-worked glass, except building 
glass; Glassware, porcelain and earthenware; Tableware; Ceramic 
tableware; Dishes, household utensils; Dishes; Glasses, drinking 
vessels and barware; Trays for domestic use; Pot holders; Works of 
art of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; Statues, 
figurines, plaques and works of art, made of materials such as 
porcelain, terracotta or glass; glass and china figures, included 
in the class. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304341429 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

S B Trading Company Limited 
21B Cheung Lee Industrial Building, 9 Cheung Lee Street, Chai Wan, 
Hong Kong 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： Miss Tsang 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

21B Cheung Lee Industrial Building, 9 Cheung Lee Street, Chai Wan, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21: 
Domestic containers made of biodegradable and compostable materials 
for the storage of food products 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304341438 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Plapa (Shenzhen) Eco Technology Company Limited 
Qianhai Complex A201, Qianwan Road 1, Qianhai Shengzhen-HongKong 
Cooperation Zone, Shenzhen, P.R. China 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Miss Tsang 
21B Cheung Lee Industrial Building, 9 Cheung Lee Street, Chai Wan, 
Hong Kong 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 16, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Domestic containers made of biodegradable and compostable materials 
for the storage of food products. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304350807 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標"A"，申請人聲稱黃綠色及綠色為商標的多於一個要
素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

翰林國際企業股份有限公司 (HANLEY INTERNATIONAL CO., LTD.) 
台灣 台南市中西區 和緯路 5段 59 巷 26 號 1 樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

智雅知識產權代理公司 
香港 荃灣青山道 264-298 號 南豐中心 1522 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 21, 25, 30, 32, 35, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 21:  
杯、紙杯、茶杯、杯蓋、茶桶、塑膠杯、玻璃杯、茶調製器、茶具、免洗



公報編號 Journal No.: 773 公布日期 Publication Date: 26-01-2018 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 21-25 42/ 190 
 

杯、非紙製非紡織品製杯墊、咖啡杯、馬克杯、調味品罐、非貴金屬製茶葉
罐、非貴金屬製泡茶具、保鮮盒、玻璃製容器、冰桶、保溫瓶；以上貨品全
部包括於第 21 類。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304351798 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DYSON TECHNOLOGY LIMITED 
TETBURY HILL, MALMESBURY, WILTSHIRE SN16 0RP, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 11, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Brushes; hair brushes; electric brushes; electric hair brushes; 
electric rotating hair brushes; electric heated hair brushes; hot 
air hair brushes; combs; large-toothed combs for the hair; electric 
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combs; cases, boxes and bags specially adapted for all the 
aforesaid goods, parts, fittings and accessories for all the 
aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-06-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

UK00003235857 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED KINGDOM 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304351806 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DYSON TECHNOLOGY LIMITED 
TETBURY HILL, MALMESBURY, WILTSHIRE SN16 0RP, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 11, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Brushes; hair brushes; electric brushes; electric hair brushes; 
electric rotating hair brushes; electric heated hair brushes; hot 
air hair brushes; combs; large-toothed combs for the hair; electric 
combs; cases, boxes and bags specially adapted for all the 
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aforesaid goods, parts, fittings and accessories for all the 
aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-06-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

UK00003235858 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED KINGDOM 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304351815 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DYSON TECHNOLOGY LIMITED 
TETBURY HILL, MALMESBURY, WILTSHIRE SN16 0RP, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 11, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Brushes; hair brushes; electric brushes; electric hair brushes; 
electric rotating hair brushes; electric heated hair brushes; hot 
air hair brushes; combs; large-toothed combs for the hair; electric 
combs; cases, boxes and bags specially adapted for all the 
aforesaid goods; parts, fittings and accessories for all the 
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aforesaid goods. 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-06-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

UK00003235860 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED KINGDOM 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304362895 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

潮州市華利達陶瓷製作有限公司 
中國 廣東省潮州市楓溪區 古板頭村麥厝園片 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

合眾顧問（香港）有限公司 
香港 上環永樂街 130 號 恒樂大廈前座 11 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 21: 
家庭用陶瓷製品；瓷器；日用瓷器（包括盆、碗、盤、壺、餐具、缸、壇、
罐）；瓷、赤陶或玻璃藝術品；仿瓷器；日用陶器（包括盆、碗、盤、缸、
罐、砂鍋、炻器餐具）；陶器；仿陶器；日用玻璃器皿（包括杯、盤、壺、
缸）；瓷器裝飾品；日用搪瓷塑膠器皿（包括盆、碗、盤、壺、杯）；廚房
用具；餐具（刀、叉、匙除外）；飲用器皿；酒具；茶具；食物保溫容器。 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304364910 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CJ OliveNetworks JOOSIKHOISA (CJ OliveNetworks Co., Ltd.) 
366, Hangang-daero, Yongsan-gu, Seoul, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21: 
Containers for household or kitchen use; combs and sponges; 
brushes; cosmetic utensils; fitted vanity cases; electric cosmetic 
utensils; toothbrushes [non-electric]; flower pots; toilet paper 
holders; coin banks; basins; boxes for sweetmeats; bottles for 
cosmetics; vases; cloths for cleaning spectacles; candlesticks; 
bottle openers, electric and non-electric; portable pots and pans 
for camping; gloves for household purposes; works of art of 
porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304366909 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

山東樂和家日用品有限公司 
中國內地 山東省濟寧市 兗州區新兗鎮山東曜暉太陽能有限公司院內 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

理士知識產權集團（國際）有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角花園街 2-16 號 好景商業中心 2709 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 21: 
廚房容器；家用或廚房用容器；攪拌匙（廚房用具）；塗油匙（廚房用
具）；蒜壓榨器（廚房用具）；廚房用切菜板；廚房用擦菜板；廚房用杵；
廚房用隔熱手套；廚房用非電動碾磨器；水晶（玻璃製品）；玻璃杯（容
器）；玻璃碗；日用玻璃器皿；水晶製之裝飾品；飲用器皿；隔熱容器 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304368817 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

利慰實業有限公司 (ALPHA & BEST INDUSTRIES LIMITED) 
香港 葵涌工業街 2-8 號 力豐工業大廈 10 樓 C 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

利慰實業有限公司 
香港 葵涌工業街 2-8 號 力豐工業大廈 10 樓 C 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 21: 
家用或廚房用器具和容器 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304369654 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SIGMA ENTERPRISES, LLC 
1395 COMMERCE DRIVE, MENDOTA HEIGHTS, MINNESOTA 55120, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

DORSEY & WHITNEY 
SUITE 3008, ONE PACIFIC PLACE, 88 QUEENSWAY, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Cosmetic brushes; flexible textured devices in the nature of hand-
worn mittens and gloves, hand-held pads, and in-sink mats specially 
adapted for cleaning cosmetic brushes; cases and cups specially 
adapted for cosmetic brushes; apparatuses in the nature of panels, 
cases, and towers specially adapted for drying and shaping cosmetic 
brushes. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-12-2017 

[320]  
聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

[310]  
優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

[330]  
優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

02-10-2017 87630402 (for Class 3) UNITED STATES 
02-10-2017 87630417 (for Class 21) UNITED STATES 
   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304373686 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BAIGAL HOUSE LLC 
ORGIL STAR KHOTKHON 58B, 11TH KHOROO, KHAN-UUL DISTRICT, 
ULAANBAATAR 17000, MONGOLIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
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Service: KONG 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 
8, 14, 20, 21, 25, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Napkin rings; spice sets; perfume burners; toilet utensils; scoops 
for household purposes; utensils for household purposes; cups; 
crystal [glassware]; vases; pottery; kitchen utensils; cosmetic 
utensils; shoe horns; boot jacks; salt cellars; ladles for serving 
wine; saucers; pitchers; pipettes [wine-tasters]; sugar tongs; 
cookie jars; fruit cups; flasks; coin banks; coffee services 
[tableware]; coffeepots, non-electric; coffee filters, non-
electric; candelabra [candlesticks]; candle rings; candle 
extinguishers; candle jars [holders]; liqueur sets; bottles; piggy 
banks; vessels of metal for making ices and iced drinks; ice tongs; 
coolers [ice pails]; ice cream scoops; pie servers; vegetable 
dishes; powder compacts; cabarets [trays]; bowls [basins]; soap 
holders; chopsticks; salad tongs; combs; comb cases; cooking pot 
sets; nutcrackers; garlic presses [kitchen utensils]; services 
[dishes]; mugs; dishes; buttonhooks; cauldrons; pot lids; perfume 
vaporizers; hip flasks; insulating flasks; serving ladles; mixing 
spoons [kitchen utensils]; tableware, other than knives, forks and 
spoons; teapots; tea cosies; tea caddies; tea services [tableware]; 
tea strainers; tea infusers; kettles, non-electric; kitchen 
grinders, non-electric; butter dishes; butter-dish covers; pepper 
pots; pepper mills, hand-operated; candy boxes; figurines 
[statuettes] of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; works of 
art of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; busts of 
porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; statues of porcelain, 
ceramic, earthenware or glass; porcelain ware; earthenware; 
earthenware saucepans; glasses [receptacles]; coasters, not of 
paper or textile; glass bowls; glass stoppers; tablemats, not of 
paper or textile. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304377808 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kambukka 
Torenplein 7.16.1, 3500 Hasselt, BELGIUM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10, 18, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Bento boxes; beverage coolers [containers]; bottles; plastic 
bottles; insulating flasks; refrigerating bottles; water bottles; 
aluminum water bottles, empty; squeeze bottle [empty]; drip 
preventers for bottles; water bottles for bicycles; plastic water 
bottles [empty]; drinking flasks; sports bottles sold empty; empty 
water bottles for bicycles; reusable stainless steel water bottles; 
shaker bottles sold empty; heaters for feeding bottles, non-
electric; feeding bottle brushes; reusable plastic water bottles 
sold empty; dispensers for liquids for use with bottles; reusable 
stainless steel water bottles sold empty; household containers; 
drinks containers; refuse containers; kitchen containers; glasses 
[receptacles]; heat-insulated containers; glass flasks 
[containers]; containers for ice; food storage containers; 
tableware, cookware and containers; plastic bowls [household 
containers]; coolers [non-electric containers]; containers for 
household or kitchen use; heat-insulated containers for beverages; 
all-purpose portable household containers; thermally insulated 
containers for food; heat-insulated containers for household use; 
double heat insulated containers for food; brushes for cleaning 
tanks and containers; plastic containers for dispensing drink to 
pets; thermal insulated containers for food or beverage; insulated 
containers for beverage cans, for domestic use; lockable non-metal 
household containers for food; bottle coolers [receptacles]; jars; 
utensil jars; cookie jars; enamelled jars; insulating jars; vacuum 
jars; glass jars; storage jars; jars for household use; isothermic 
bags; insulated food cover domes; thermally insulated flasks for 
household use; thermal insulated wrap for cans to keep the contents 
cold or hot; thermal insulated bags for food or beverages; lunch 
boxes; lunch boxes made of metal; lunch boxes made of plastic. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304384909 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA SHISEIDO (SHISEIDO COMPANY, LIMITED) 
7-5-5 GINZA, CHUO-KU, TOKYO 104-0061, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Combs and sponges; brushes (except paint brushes), cosmetic 
utensils, container of glassware, porcelain, and earthenware. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： N/A 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
29-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304384927 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA SHISEIDO (SHISEIDO COMPANY, LIMITED) 
7-5-5 GINZA, CHUO-KU, TOKYO 104-0061, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Combs and sponges; brushes (except paint brushes), cosmetic 
utensils, container of glassware, porcelain, and earthenware. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 N/A 
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國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304384945 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA SHISEIDO (SHISEIDO COMPANY, LIMITED) 
7-5-5 GINZA, CHUO-KU, TOKYO 104-0061, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Combs and sponges; brushes (except paint brushes), cosmetic 
utensils, container of glassware, porcelain, and earthenware. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304384954 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA SHISEIDO (SHISEIDO COMPANY, LIMITED) 
7-5-5 GINZA, CHUO-KU, TOKYO 104-0061, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 21:  
Combs and sponges; brushes (except paint brushes), cosmetic 
utensils, container of glassware, porcelain, and earthenware. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304385548 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

牟宗野 
中國內地 浙江省寧波市 鄞州區鄞江鎮它山堰村鄞東 2組 21 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港恆誠商務有限公司 
香港 九龍尖沙咀漆咸道南 45-51 號 其士大廈 803 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

21, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 21: 
家用或廚房用器具和容器；梳子和海棉；刷子（畫筆除外）；製刷材料；清
潔用具；未加工或半加工玻璃（建築用玻璃除外）；玻璃器皿、瓷器和陶
器。 
類別 28: 
遊戲器具和玩具；視頻遊戲裝置；體育和運動用品；聖誕樹用裝飾品。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-01-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304393567 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

楊家棋 
香港 筲簊灣 愛蝶灣 10 座 32 樓 F 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

知明知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 荃灣海盛路 3號 TML 廣場 33 樓 D1-D3 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

21, 30, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 21: 
茶壺；茶杯；茶托；茶葉罐；茶具（餐具）；濾茶器；日用玻璃器皿（包括
杯、盤、壺、缸）；日用瓷器（包括盆、碗、盤、壺、餐具、缸、壇、
罐）；日用陶器（包括盆、碗、盤、缸、壇、罐、砂鍋、壺、炻器餐具）；
飲用器皿 
類別 30: 
茶；茶飲料；冰茶；用作茶葉代用品的花或葉；茶葉；茶葉製的茶粉；調味
茶；袋裝茶葉；發酵茶；果味茶飲料 
類別 43: 
住所代理（旅館、供膳寄宿處）；流動飲食供應；備辦宴席；茶館；餐館；
自助餐廳；餐廳；會議室出租；旅遊房屋出租；出租椅子、桌子、桌布和玻
璃器皿 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-01-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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類別 Class 22 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304080249 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Recheio - Cash & Carry, S.A. 
Rua Actor António Silva n.º 7, 1649-033 Lisboa, PORTUGAL 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

20, 21, 22, 24, 27, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 22:  
Ropes, string, nets, tents, awnings, sails, Sacks [bags] of 
textile, for packaging; padding materials (except of rubber or 
plastics); raw fibrous textile materials. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-03-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304331772 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港傷殘青年協會 
香港 橫頭磡邨 宏基樓地下 16-21 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

江炳滔知識產權有限公司 
香港 告士打道 160 號 海外信託銀行大廈 19B 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 22, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 22:  
纜和繩；網；帳篷和防水遮布；紡織品或合成纖維材料製遮篷；帆；運輸和
貯存散裝物用麻袋；襯墊和填充材料（紙或紙板、橡膠、塑料製除外）；紡
織用纖維原料及其替代品。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304365559 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Mi Zi Limited (米子有限公司) 
Unit 3A06, 3F Cheung Wah Industrial Building, 10-12 Shipyard Lane, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Info Pacific Consultants Limited 
Rm C, 2/F., Capital Trade Centre, 62 Tsun Yip St., Kwun Tong, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

11, 20, 22, 24, 27, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 22:  
Ropes, string, nets, tents, awnings, tarpaulins, sails, sacks and 
bags (not included in other classes); padding and stuffing 
materials (except of rubber or plastics); raw fibrous textile 
materials, all included in Class 22. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304383964 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TRUST MONTI FONTI 
Via Cardina, 63, 22100 - Como, ITALY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

22, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 22: 
Padding materials, not of rubber, plastics, paper or cardboard; 
Upholstery wool [stuffing]; Raw or treated wool; Carded wool; 
Combed wool; Wadding for padding and stuffing upholstery; Fleece 
wool; Feathers for stuffing upholstery. 
Class 25: 
Clothing; waterproof clothing; stuff jackets [clothing]; coats; 
jackets [clothing]; tee-shirt; hosiery; sweaters; neck scarves 
[mufflers]; shawls; Hats; berets; furs [clothing]; footwear. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

19-07-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

IT 302017000082006(for Class 25) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

ITALY 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304383973 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TRUST MONTI FONTI 
Via Cardina, 63, 22100 - Como, ITALY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

22, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 22: 
Padding materials, not of rubber, plastics, paper or cardboard; 
Upholstery wool [stuffing]; Raw or treated wool; Carded wool; 
Combed wool; Wadding for padding and stuffing upholstery; Fleece 
wool; Feathers for stuffing upholstery. 
Class 25: 
Clothing; waterproof clothing; stuff jackets [clothing]; coats; 
jackets [clothing]; tee-shirt; hosiery; sweaters; neck scarves 
[mufflers]; shawls; Hats; berets; furs [clothing]; footwear. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

19-07-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

IT 302017000082053(for Class 25) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

ITALY 
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Priority Applications: 
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類別 Class 23 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304347667 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

康研有限公司 (Corntech Limited) 
香港 新界荃灣海盛路 11 號 One Midtown 26 樓 18 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

康研有限公司 Corntech Limited 
香港 新界荃灣海盛路 11 號 One Midtown 26 樓 18 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

17, 23 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 23:  
紡織用紗和線。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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類別 Class 24 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303995047 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Sony Interactive Entertainment Inc. 
1-7-1 Konan, Minato-ku Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14, 18, 21, 24, 25, 26 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Esparto fabric; gauze (cloth); fibreglass fabrics for textile use; 
calico; crepe (fabric); crepon; corduroy fabrics; elastic yarn 
mixed fabrics; chenille fabric; zephyr (cloth); diapered linen; 
taffeta (cloth); canvas for tapestry or embroidery; damask; cheese 
cloth; cheviots (cloth); dimity; denim fabric; drugget; trellis 
(cloth); piled fabrics; velvet; fustian; flannel (fabric); frieze 
(cloth); bolting cloth; brocades; marabouts (cloth); mesh-woven 
fabrics; moleskin (fabric); traced cloths for embroidery; ramie 
fabric; tick (linen); rayon fabric; flax fabrics; linen cloth; 
sanitary flannel; jute fabric; chemical fiber fabrics; bunting; 
metal fiber fabrics; silk fabrics; hand spun silk fabrics; spun 
silk fabrics; silk-cotton mixed fabrics; silk-wool mixed fabrics; 
synthetic fiber fabrics; chemical fiber base mixed fabrics; silk 
base mixed fabrics; mixed fiber fabrics; hemp base mixed fabrics; 
cotton base mixed fabrics; wool base mixed fabrics; regenerated 
fiber yarn fabrics; narrow woven fabrics; paper yarn fabrics for 
textile use; fiberglass fabrics for textile use; true hemp fabrics; 
elastic woven material; printed calico cloth; silk fabrics for 
printing patterns; semi-synthetic fiber fabrics; elastic fabrics 
for clothing; hat linings, of textile, in the piece; woollen 
fabric; hemp-silk mixed fabrics; hemp yarn fabrics; hemp cloth; 
hemp-cotton mixed fabrics; hemp-wool mixed fabrics; inorganic fiber 
mixed fabrics; cotton fabrics; woollen cloth; haircloth 
(sackcloth); wool-cotton mixed fabrics; tulle; waste cotton 
fabrics; worsted fabrics; woven fabrics; textile material; textile 
fabrics for lingerie; lingerie fabric; furnishing fabrics; lining 
fabric for shoes; precut fabrics for needlecraft; upholstery 
fabrics; textile fabric of animal skins imitations; heat-activated 
adhesive fabrics; adhesive fabric for application by heat; textile 
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used as lining for clothing; fabrics for textile use; fabric of 
imitation animal skins; nap raised cloth; fabric for footwear; 
linings (textile); cloth for tatami mat edging ribbons; jersey 
(fabric); knitted fabrics; knitted fabrics of chemical-fiber yarn; 
knitted fabrics of silk yarn; jersey fabrics for clothing; knitted 
fabric; knitted fabrics of cotton yarn; knitted fabrics of wool 
yarn; felt; press felt; woven felt; non-woven textile fabrics; 
towels of textile; terry towels; bath towels; handkerchiefs; beach 
towels; washcloths; face towels made of textile materials; 
children's towels; hand towels; towels of textile; handkerchiefs of 
textile; face towels of textile; hand-towels made of textile 
fabrics; large bath towels; bath linen, except clothing; household 
linen; afghans; woollen blankets; covers for cushions; sheets 
(textile); towel sheet; quilts of towel; tricot quilts; lap rugs; 
lap blankets; bed sheets of plastic, not being incontinence sheets; 
bed pads; bed linen; bed clothes; bed blankets; contour sheets; 
contoured mattress covers; pillowcases; mattress covers; covers for 
mattresses; eiderdowns (down coverlets); duvet covers; mosquito 
nets; quilts; quilt covers; blanket throws; silk bed blankets; silk 
blankets; insecticide-treated mosquito nets; children's blankets; 
cot sheets; throws; quilts of textile; sleeping bags (sheeting); 
pillow shams; diaper changing cloths for babies; bed sheets; pillow 
cases; blankets for outdoor use; crib sheets; travelling rugs (lap 
robes); travelling blankets; coasters (table linen); tablemats, not 
of paper; lace table mats not made of paper; coasters of textile; 
table napkins of textile; individual place mats made of textile; 
place mats of textile material; place mats, not of paper; table 
linen of textile; table linen, not of paper; glass cloths (towels); 
dish towels for drying; shower curtains; shower curtains of textile 
or plastic; towelling coverlets; tapestry, of textile; tablecloths, 
not of paper; draperies (thick drop curtains); drapery; vinyl 
curtains; curtains of plastic; furniture coverings made of plastic 
materials; bed covers; bed skirts; bed throws; loose covers for 
furniture; unfitted fabric slipcovers for furniture; furniture 
coverings of plastic; furniture coverings of textile; bed covers of 
paper; curtains of textile; curtain holders of textile material; 
curtain loops of textile material; tapestries of textile; table 
cloth of textile; curtains made of textile fabrics; small curtains 
made of textile materials; fabric table runners; wall hangings of 
textile; curtains of textile or plastic; table runners not of 
paper; door curtains; fabric bed valances; fabric valances; net 
curtains; labels of textile for bar codes; labels of cloth; printed 
textile labels; textile labels; labels of textile for identifying 
clothing. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 300023633 

[220] 提交日期： 15-12-2016 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303995056 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Sony Interactive Entertainment Inc. 
1-7-1 Konan, Minato-ku Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14, 18, 21, 24, 25, 26 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Esparto fabric; gauze (cloth); fibreglass fabrics for textile use; 
calico; crepe (fabric); crepon; corduroy fabrics; elastic yarn 
mixed fabrics; chenille fabric; zephyr (cloth); diapered linen; 
taffeta (cloth); canvas for tapestry or embroidery; damask; cheese 
cloth; cheviots (cloth); dimity; denim fabric; drugget; trellis 
(cloth); piled fabrics; velvet; fustian; flannel (fabric); frieze 
(cloth); bolting cloth; brocades; marabouts (cloth); mesh-woven 
fabrics; moleskin (fabric); traced cloths for embroidery; ramie 
fabric; tick (linen); rayon fabric; flax fabrics; linen cloth; 
sanitary flannel; jute fabric; chemical fiber fabrics; bunting; 
metal fiber fabrics; silk fabrics; hand spun silk fabrics; spun 
silk fabrics; silk-cotton mixed fabrics; silk-wool mixed fabrics; 
synthetic fiber fabrics; chemical fiber base mixed fabrics; silk 
base mixed fabrics; mixed fiber fabrics; hemp base mixed fabrics; 
cotton base mixed fabrics; wool base mixed fabrics; regenerated 
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fiber yarn fabrics; narrow woven fabrics; paper yarn fabrics for 
textile use; fiberglass fabrics for textile use; true hemp fabrics; 
elastic woven material; printed calico cloth; silk fabrics for 
printing patterns; semi-synthetic fiber fabrics; elastic fabrics 
for clothing; hat linings, of textile, in the piece; woollen 
fabric; hemp-silk mixed fabrics; hemp yarn fabrics; hemp cloth; 
hemp-cotton mixed fabrics; hemp-wool mixed fabrics; inorganic fiber 
mixed fabrics; cotton fabrics; woollen cloth; haircloth 
(sackcloth); wool-cotton mixed fabrics; tulle; waste cotton 
fabrics; worsted fabrics; woven fabrics; textile material; textile 
fabrics for lingerie; lingerie fabric; furnishing fabrics; lining 
fabric for shoes; precut fabrics for needlecraft; upholstery 
fabrics; textile fabric of animal skins imitations; heat-activated 
adhesive fabrics; adhesive fabric for application by heat; textile 
used as lining for clothing; fabrics for textile use; fabric of 
imitation animal skins; nap raised cloth; fabric for footwear; 
linings (textile); cloth for tatami mat edging ribbons; jersey 
(fabric); knitted fabrics; knitted fabrics of chemical-fiber yarn; 
knitted fabrics of silk yarn; jersey fabrics for clothing; knitted 
fabric; knitted fabrics of cotton yarn; knitted fabrics of wool 
yarn; felt; press felt; woven felt; non-woven textile fabrics; 
towels of textile; terry towels; bath towels; handkerchiefs; beach 
towels; washcloths; face towels made of textile materials; 
children's towels; hand towels; towels of textile; handkerchiefs of 
textile; face towels of textile; hand-towels made of textile 
fabrics; large bath towels; bath linen, except clothing; household 
linen; afghans; woollen blankets; covers for cushions; sheets 
(textile); towel sheet; quilts of towel; tricot quilts; lap rugs; 
lap blankets; bed sheets of plastic, not being incontinence sheets; 
bed pads; bed linen; bed clothes; bed blankets; contour sheets; 
contoured mattress covers; pillowcases; mattress covers; covers for 
mattresses; eiderdowns (down coverlets); duvet covers; mosquito 
nets; quilts; quilt covers; blanket throws; silk bed blankets; silk 
blankets; insecticide-treated mosquito nets; children's blankets; 
cot sheets; throws; quilts of textile; sleeping bags (sheeting); 
pillow shams; diaper changing cloths for babies; bed sheets; pillow 
cases; blankets for outdoor use; crib sheets; travelling rugs (lap 
robes); travelling blankets; coasters (table linen); tablemats, not 
of paper; lace table mats not made of paper; coasters of textile; 
table napkins of textile; individual place mats made of textile; 
place mats of textile material; place mats, not of paper; table 
linen of textile; table linen, not of paper; glass cloths (towels); 
dish towels for drying; shower curtains; shower curtains of textile 
or plastic; towelling coverlets; tapestry, of textile; tablecloths, 
not of paper; draperies (thick drop curtains); drapery; vinyl 
curtains; curtains of plastic; furniture coverings made of plastic 
materials; bed covers; bed skirts; bed throws; loose covers for 
furniture; unfitted fabric slipcovers for furniture; furniture 
coverings of plastic; furniture coverings of textile; bed covers of 
paper; curtains of textile; curtain holders of textile material; 
curtain loops of textile material; tapestries of textile; table 
cloth of textile; curtains made of textile fabrics; small curtains 
made of textile materials; fabric table runners; wall hangings of 
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textile; curtains of textile or plastic; table runners not of 
paper; door curtains; fabric bed valances; fabric valances; net 
curtains; labels of textile for bar codes; labels of cloth; printed 
textile labels; textile labels; labels of textile for identifying 
clothing. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 300023633 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304080249 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Recheio - Cash & Carry, S.A. 
Rua Actor António Silva n.º 7, 1649-033 Lisboa, PORTUGAL 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

20, 21, 22, 24, 27, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Textiles and Filtering materials of textile; Wall hangings of 
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textile; Towels of textile; Curtains of textile or plastic; fitted 
toilet lid covers of fabric; bed covers; table covers. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-03-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304145238 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red, blue, white and grey as 
elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

RasenBallsport Leipzig GmbH 
Neumarkt 29-33, D-04109 Leipzig, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 24, 25, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Textiles and substitutes for textiles; table covers; bed covers; 
fabrics; textile goods, and substitutes for textile goods; 
filtering materials of textile. 

[526] 卸棄： N/A 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Trade Mark Nos. 200202718, 200202720 and Nos. 
300503351, 300503360, 300503379, 301679176, 301852362, 302012200, 
302030651, 302200599AA, 302200599AB, 302760688, 302888867, 
302973970, 303770217, 303423212, 303637567, 303637585. 
 , 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304164264 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "C" in 
the series, and the colour yellow as an element of mark "D" in the 
series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

ANBRI LIMITED 
ROOM 702, FU FAI COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 27 HILLIER STREET, SHEUNG WAN, 
HONG KONG 
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Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Accolade IP Limited 
Rm 701-2, 7/F, Fu Fai Commercial Centre, 27 Hillier Street, Sheung 
Wan, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 11, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Adhesive fabric for application by heat; baby buntings; banners of 
textile or plastic; bath linen, except clothing; bath mitts; bed 
covers; bedspreads; coverlets [bedspreads]; quilts; bed covers of 
paper; bed linen; bed blankets; billiard cloth; blankets for 
household pets; bolting cloth; brocades; buckram; bunting of 
textile or plastic; calico; canvas for tapestry or embroidery; 
cheese cloth; chenille fabric; cheviots [cloth]; cloth; cloths for 
removing make-up; coasters of textile; cotton fabrics; covers 
[loose] for furniture; loose covers for furniture; covers for 
cushions; crepe [fabric]; crepon; curtain holders of textile 
material; curtains of textile or plastic; damask; diaper changing 
cloths for babies; diapered linen; door curtains; drugget; 
eiderdowns [down coverlets]; elastic woven material; esparto 
fabric; fabric, impervious to gases, for aeronautical balloons; 
fabric of imitation animal skins; fabric; fabric for footwear; 
fabrics for textile use; face towels of textile; felt; fibreglass 
fabrics for textile use; fiberglass fabrics for textile use; 
filtering materials of textile; flags of textile or plastic; 
flannel [fabric]; frieze [cloth]; furniture coverings of plastic; 
coverings of plastic for furniture; furniture coverings of textile; 
fustian; dimity; gauze [cloth]; glass cloths [towels]; gummed 
cloth, other than for stationery purposes; haircloth [sackcloth]; 
handkerchiefs of textile; hat linings, of textile, in the piece; 
hemp fabric; hemp cloth; household linen; jersey [fabric]; jute 
fabric; knitted fabric; labels of textile; linen cloth; lingerie 
fabric; lining fabric for footwear; linings [textile]; marabouts 
[cloth]; mattress covers; moleskin [fabric]; mosquito nets; net 
curtains; non-woven textile fabrics; oilcloth for use as 
tablecloths; pillow shams; pillowcases; place mats of textile; 
plastic material [substitute for fabrics]; printed calico cloth; 
printers' blankets of textile; ramie fabric; rayon fabric; sheets 
[textile]; shower curtains of textile or plastic; shrouds; silk 
fabrics for printing patterns; silk [cloth]; sleeping bag liners; 
sleeping bags for babies; sleeping bags; table runners of textile; 
table linen, not of paper; table napkins of textile; serviettes of 
textile; tablecloths, not of paper; tablemats of textile; taffeta 
[cloth]; textile material; tick [linen]; ticks [mattress covers]; 
fitted toilet lid covers of fabric; towels of textile; traced 
cloths for embroidery; traced cloth for embroidery; travelling rugs 
[lap robes]; trellis [cloth]; tulle; upholstery fabrics; velvet; 
wall hangings of textile; tapestry [wall hangings], of textile; 
woollen cloth; woollen fabric; zephyr [cloth]; all included in 
Class 24. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： N/A 
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Limitation: 
[527] 條件： 

Condition: 
N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265587 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown, beige, light green and 
green as elements of mark "C" in the series, and the colours light 
brown, brown and green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed 
covers; table covers; fabric; labels of cloth; felt; fleece 
blankets; bath linen, except clothing; towels of textile; table 
napkins of textile; handkerchiefs of textile; face towels of 
textile; bath towels; bed linen; bedspreads; bed sheets; bed 
covers; pillowcases; bed blankets; quilts; travelling rugs (lap 
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robes); eiderdowns (down coverlets); duvets; duvet covers; quilt 
bags; quilt covers; sleeping bags for camping; tablecloths, not of 
paper; coasters (table linen); place mats, not of paper; tablemats, 
not of paper; covers for cushions; curtain holders of textile 
material; curtains of textile or plastic; shower curtains of 
textile or plastic; fitted toilet lid covers of fabric; mats for 
pillows being textile pillow covers; towels for serving to a guest 
at table; personal articles of woven textile, not for wear; place 
mats of textile; coasters of textile; dish cloths of textile for 
drying; toilet paper holder covers of textile; fitted toilet lid 
covers of fabric; toilet seat covers of textile; covers for tissues 
case of textile; labels of cloth; woven fabrics for furniture; 
knitted fabrics; seat belt covers of textile for vehicle or baby 
carriages; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265596 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： The applicant claims the colours brown, beige, light green and 
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Mark Description: green as elements of mark "C" in the series, and the colours light 
brown, brown and green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed 
covers; table covers; fabric; labels of cloth; felt; fleece 
blankets; bath linen, except clothing; towels of textile; table 
napkins of textile; handkerchiefs of textile; face towels of 
textile; bath towels; bed linen; bedspreads; bed sheets; bed 
covers; pillowcases; bed blankets; quilts; travelling rugs (lap 
robes); eiderdowns (down coverlets); duvets; duvet covers; quilt 
bags; quilt covers; sleeping bags for camping; tablecloths, not of 
paper; coasters (table linen); place mats, not of paper; tablemats, 
not of paper; covers for cushions; curtain holders of textile 
material; curtains of textile or plastic; shower curtains of 
textile or plastic; fitted toilet lid covers of fabric; mats for 
pillows being textile pillow covers; towels for serving to a guest 
at table; personal articles of woven textile, not for wear; place 
mats of textile; coasters of textile; dish cloths of textile for 
drying; toilet paper holder covers of textile; fitted toilet lid 
covers of fabric; toilet seat covers of textile; covers for tissues 
case of textile; labels of cloth; woven fabrics for furniture; 
knitted fabrics; seat belt covers of textile for vehicle or baby 
carriages; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304265604 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown, beige, light green and 
green as elements of mark "C" in the series, and the colours light 
brown, brown and green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed 
covers; table covers; fabric; labels of cloth; felt; fleece 
blankets; bath linen, except clothing; towels of textile; table 
napkins of textile; handkerchiefs of textile; face towels of 
textile; bath towels; bed linen; bedspreads; bed sheets; bed 
covers; pillowcases; bed blankets; quilts; travelling rugs (lap 
robes); eiderdowns (down coverlets); duvets; duvet covers; quilt 
bags; quilt covers; sleeping bags for camping; tablecloths, not of 
paper; coasters (table linen); place mats, not of paper; tablemats, 
not of paper; covers for cushions; curtain holders of textile 
material; curtains of textile or plastic; shower curtains of 
textile or plastic; fitted toilet lid covers of fabric; mats for 
pillows being textile pillow covers; towels for serving to a guest 
at table; personal articles of woven textile, not for wear; place 
mats of textile; coasters of textile; dish cloths of textile for 
drying; toilet paper holder covers of textile; fitted toilet lid 
covers of fabric; toilet seat covers of textile; covers for tissues 
case of textile; labels of cloth; woven fabrics for furniture; 
knitted fabrics; seat belt covers of textile for vehicle or baby 
carriages; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： N/A 
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Limitation: 
[527] 條件： 

Condition: 
N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265613 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours grey and dark grey as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed 
covers; table covers; fabric; labels of cloth; felt; fleece 
blankets; bath linen, except clothing; towels of textile; table 
napkins of textile; handkerchiefs of textile; face towels of 
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textile; bath towels; bed linen; bedspreads; bed sheets; bed 
covers; pillowcases; bed blankets; quilts; travelling rugs (lap 
robes); eiderdowns (down coverlets); duvets; duvet covers; quilt 
bags; quilt covers; sleeping bags for camping; tablecloths, not of 
paper; coasters (table linen); place mats, not of paper; tablemats, 
not of paper; covers for cushions; curtain holders of textile 
material; curtains of textile or plastic; shower curtains of 
textile or plastic; fitted toilet lid covers of fabric; mats for 
pillows being textile pillow covers; towels for serving to a guest 
at table; personal articles of woven textile, not for wear; place 
mats of textile; coasters of textile; dish cloths of textile for 
drying; toilet paper holder covers of textile; fitted toilet lid 
covers of fabric; toilet seat covers of textile; covers for tissues 
case of textile; labels of cloth; woven fabrics for furniture; 
knitted fabrics; seat belt covers of textile for vehicle or baby 
carriages; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265622 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： The applicant claims the colours brown and beige as elements of 
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Mark Description: mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed 
covers; table covers; fabric; labels of cloth; felt; fleece 
blankets; bath linen, except clothing; towels of textile; table 
napkins of textile; handkerchiefs of textile; face towels of 
textile; bath towels; bed linen; bedspreads; bed sheets; bed 
covers; pillowcases; bed blankets; quilts; travelling rugs (lap 
robes); eiderdowns (down coverlets); duvets; duvet covers; quilt 
bags; quilt covers; sleeping bags for camping; tablecloths, not of 
paper; coasters (table linen); place mats, not of paper; tablemats, 
not of paper; covers for cushions; curtain holders of textile 
material; curtains of textile or plastic; shower curtains of 
textile or plastic; fitted toilet lid covers of fabric; mats for 
pillows being textile pillow covers; towels for serving to a guest 
at table; personal articles of woven textile, not for wear; place 
mats of textile; coasters of textile; dish cloths of textile for 
drying; toilet paper holder covers of textile; fitted toilet lid 
covers of fabric; toilet seat covers of textile; covers for tissues 
case of textile; labels of cloth; woven fabrics for furniture; 
knitted fabrics; seat belt covers of textile for vehicle or baby 
carriages; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304265631 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown and beige as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed 
covers; table covers; fabric; labels of cloth; felt; fleece 
blankets; bath linen, except clothing; towels of textile; table 
napkins of textile; handkerchiefs of textile; face towels of 
textile; bath towels; bed linen; bedspreads; bed sheets; bed 
covers; pillowcases; bed blankets; quilts; travelling rugs (lap 
robes); eiderdowns (down coverlets); duvets; duvet covers; quilt 
bags; quilt covers; sleeping bags for camping; tablecloths, not of 
paper; coasters (table linen); place mats, not of paper; tablemats, 
not of paper; covers for cushions; curtain holders of textile 
material; curtains of textile or plastic; shower curtains of 
textile or plastic; fitted toilet lid covers of fabric; mats for 
pillows being textile pillow covers; towels for serving to a guest 
at table; personal articles of woven textile, not for wear; place 
mats of textile; coasters of textile; dish cloths of textile for 
drying; toilet paper holder covers of textile; fitted toilet lid 
covers of fabric; toilet seat covers of textile; covers for tissues 
case of textile; labels of cloth; woven fabrics for furniture; 
knitted fabrics; seat belt covers of textile for vehicle or baby 
carriages; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： N/A 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265640 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown and beige as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed 
covers; table covers; fabric; labels of cloth; felt; fleece 
blankets; bath linen, except clothing; towels of textile; table 
napkins of textile; handkerchiefs of textile; face towels of 
textile; bath towels; bed linen; bedspreads; bed sheets; bed 
covers; pillowcases; bed blankets; quilts; travelling rugs (lap 
robes); eiderdowns (down coverlets); duvets; duvet covers; quilt 
bags; quilt covers; sleeping bags for camping; tablecloths, not of 
paper; coasters (table linen); place mats, not of paper; tablemats, 
not of paper; covers for cushions; curtain holders of textile 
material; curtains of textile or plastic; shower curtains of 
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textile or plastic; fitted toilet lid covers of fabric; mats for 
pillows being textile pillow covers; towels for serving to a guest 
at table; personal articles of woven textile, not for wear; place 
mats of textile; coasters of textile; dish cloths of textile for 
drying; toilet paper holder covers of textile; fitted toilet lid 
covers of fabric; toilet seat covers of textile; covers for tissues 
case of textile; labels of cloth; woven fabrics for furniture; 
knitted fabrics; seat belt covers of textile for vehicle or baby 
carriages; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265659 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown and beige as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 
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Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed 
covers; table covers; fabric; labels of cloth; felt; fleece 
blankets; bath linen, except clothing; towels of textile; table 
napkins of textile; handkerchiefs of textile; face towels of 
textile; bath towels; bed linen; bedspreads; bed sheets; bed 
covers; pillowcases; bed blankets; quilts; travelling rugs (lap 
robes); eiderdowns (down coverlets); duvets; duvet covers; quilt 
bags; quilt covers; sleeping bags for camping; tablecloths, not of 
paper; coasters (table linen); place mats, not of paper; tablemats, 
not of paper; covers for cushions; curtain holders of textile 
material; curtains of textile or plastic; shower curtains of 
textile or plastic; fitted toilet lid covers of fabric; mats for 
pillows being textile pillow covers; towels for serving to a guest 
at table; personal articles of woven textile, not for wear; place 
mats of textile; coasters of textile; dish cloths of textile for 
drying; toilet paper holder covers of textile; fitted toilet lid 
covers of fabric; toilet seat covers of textile; covers for tissues 
case of textile; labels of cloth; woven fabrics for furniture; 
knitted fabrics; seat belt covers of textile for vehicle or baby 
carriages; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265668 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours grey and dark grey as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed 
covers; table covers; fabric; labels of cloth; felt; fleece 
blankets; bath linen, except clothing; towels of textile; table 
napkins of textile; handkerchiefs of textile; face towels of 
textile; bath towels; bed linen; bedspreads; bed sheets; bed 
covers; pillowcases; bed blankets; quilts; travelling rugs (lap 
robes); eiderdowns (down coverlets); duvets; duvet covers; quilt 
bags; quilt covers; sleeping bags for camping; tablecloths, not of 
paper; coasters (table linen); place mats, not of paper; tablemats, 
not of paper; covers for cushions; curtain holders of textile 
material; curtains of textile or plastic; shower curtains of 
textile or plastic; fitted toilet lid covers of fabric; mats for 
pillows being textile pillow covers; towels for serving to a guest 
at table; personal articles of woven textile, not for wear; place 
mats of textile; coasters of textile; dish cloths of textile for 
drying; toilet paper holder covers of textile; fitted toilet lid 
covers of fabric; toilet seat covers of textile; covers for tissues 
case of textile; labels of cloth; woven fabrics for furniture; 
knitted fabrics; seat belt covers of textile for vehicle or baby 
carriages; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265677 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown, beige, light green and 
green as elements of mark "C" in the series, and the colours light 
brown, brown and green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed 
covers; table covers; fabric; labels of cloth; felt; fleece 
blankets; bath linen, except clothing; towels of textile; table 
napkins of textile; handkerchiefs of textile; face towels of 
textile; bath towels; bed linen; bedspreads; bed sheets; bed 
covers; pillowcases; bed blankets; quilts; travelling rugs (lap 
robes); eiderdowns (down coverlets); duvets; duvet covers; quilt 
bags; quilt covers; sleeping bags for camping; tablecloths, not of 
paper; coasters (table linen); place mats, not of paper; tablemats, 
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not of paper; covers for cushions; curtain holders of textile 
material; curtains of textile or plastic; shower curtains of 
textile or plastic; fitted toilet lid covers of fabric; mats for 
pillows being textile pillow covers; towels for serving to a guest 
at table; personal articles of woven textile, not for wear; place 
mats of textile; coasters of textile; dish cloths of textile for 
drying; toilet paper holder covers of textile; fitted toilet lid 
covers of fabric; toilet seat covers of textile; covers for tissues 
case of textile; labels of cloth; woven fabrics for furniture; 
knitted fabrics; seat belt covers of textile for vehicle or baby 
carriages; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304339431 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Markkinointi P. Suhonen Oy 
MARJANIEMENTIE 30, 00930 HELSINKI, FINLAND 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： C & H Int'l Consultant Limited 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

1206, Eastern Commercial Centre, 397 Hennessy Road, Wan Chai, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 35, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Textiles and substitutes for textiles; Household linen; Curtains of 
textile or plastic; Fabrics; Cotton fabrics; Coated fabrics; 
Woollen fabrics; Pillowcases; Pillowcovers; Lap blankets; Cot 
blankets; Wool blankets; Children's blankets; Blankets for outdoor 
use; Blankets for household pets; Quilted blankets [bedding]; Duvet 
covers; Knitted fabrics; Wall hangings; Tapestry [wall hangings], 
of textile; Sleeping bags. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304341744 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港金嘉利貿易有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 610 號 荷李活商業中心 1318-19 室 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

恆大律師行香港有限公司 
香港 中環皇后大道中 70 號 卡佛大廈 1104 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

24 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 24: 
被子；床墊遮蓋物；旅行毯（蓋膝用毯）；床單（紡織品）；床單和枕套；
枕套；床上用覆蓋物；裝飾用枕巾；床上用毯；毛巾被；枕巾；被絮；被
面；褥子；毛毯；床沿；帳簾；床幃；被罩；床單 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304352779 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

上海賓牛實業股份有限公司 
中國內地 上海市松江區 九亭鎮九涇路 262 號 6幢 3樓 303 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 新界白石角香港科學園第三期 科技大道西 12 號 2 樓 230 室 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14, 18, 20, 24, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 24:  
紡織品毛巾；床單（紡織品）；被子；布；氈；絲綢（布料）；織物；門
簾；紡織品制壁掛；家具遮蓋物。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304352823 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

上海賓牛實業股份有限公司 
中國內地 上海市松江區 九亭鎮九涇路 262 號 6幢 3樓 303 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 新界白石角香港科學園第三期 科技大道西 12 號 2 樓 230 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14, 18, 20, 24, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 24:  
紡織品毛巾；床單（紡織品）；被子；布；氈；絲綢（布料）；織物；門
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簾；紡織品制壁掛；家具遮蓋物。 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304365559 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Mi Zi Limited (米子有限公司) 
Unit 3A06, 3F Cheung Wah Industrial Building, 10-12 Shipyard Lane, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Info Pacific Consultants Limited 
Rm C, 2/F., Capital Trade Centre, 62 Tsun Yip St., Kwun Tong, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

11, 20, 22, 24, 27, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 24:  
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed 
covers; table covers, all included in Class 24. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304371200 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標"A"，申請人聲稱水藍色和白色為商標的多於一個要
素；在商標"B"，申請人聲稱水藍色和白色為商標的多於一個要素；在商標
"C"，申請人聲稱黑色和白色為商標的多於一個要素；在商標"D"，申請人聲
稱黑色和白色為商標的多於一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市久久康達貿易有限公司 
中國內地 深圳市寶安區 N23 區熙龍灣一期 5B 棟 13A03 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Prominence Consultancy Limited 
香港 灣仔皇后大道東 183 號 合和中心 41 樓 4104 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

20, 24 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 24:  
紡織織物; 棉織品; 金屬棉（太空棉）; 氈; 家庭日用紡織品; 紡織品毛巾; 
被子; 床單（紡織品）; 枕套; 網狀窗簾。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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類別 Class 25 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303680929 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

FONG HONG 
RM 2, 14/F, BLOCK E, WAH LOK INDUSTRIAL CENTRE, NO. 31-35 SHAN MEI 
STREET, SHATIN, N.T. HONG KONG 
 
SINGULAR INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
RM 2, 14/F, BLOCK E, WAH LOK INDUSTRIAL CENTRE, NO. 31-35 SHAN MEI 
STREET, SHATIN, N.T. HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

FONG HONG SINGULAR INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
RM 510, BLOCK H, SUI WO COURT, SHATIN, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25, 26 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
footwears 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

N/A 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303686941 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

The Football Association Premier League Limited 
30 Gloucester Place, London W1U 8PL, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Benny Kong & Tsai 
Unit 19B, Overseas Trust Bank Building, No. 160 Gloucester Road, 
Wanchai HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25, 28, 35, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25: 
Clothing; footwear; headgear; football boots; sportswear; football 
shirts; replica football kits; football bibs. 
Class 28: 
Games and playthings; gymnastic and sporting articles; toys; board 
games; hand-held, self-contained games apparatus; computer game 
apparatus; footballs; balls; bags adapted for carrying sporting 
articles and apparatus; goal posts; goal nets; reduced sized goal 
posts; sports training apparatus; hurdles for use in athletics 
training; blocking dummies; protective padding for sports; shin 
pads; football gloves; miniature replica football kits; darts and 
flights therefor, balloons; coin and/or counter operated games; 
ordinary playing cards; games adapted for use with television 
receivers; models being toys; plastic models being toys; teddy 
bears; stuffed toy bears; puzzles; Soap bubbles [toys]; bubble 
making wand and solution sets; poker chips; indoor football tables; 
table football tables. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; Business management; Business administration; Office 
functions; Accounting; Accounts (Drawing up of statements of -); 
Administrative processing of purchase orders; Advertising by mail 
order; Arranging newspaper subscriptions for others; Arranging 
subscriptions to telecommunication services for others; 
Auctioneering; Auditing; Bill-posting; Business appraisals; 
Business consultancy (Professional -); Business information; 
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Business inquiries; Business investigations; Business management 
and organization consultancy; Business management assistance; 
Business management consultancy; Business management of hotels; 
Business management of performing artists; Business management of 
sports people; Business organization consultancy; Business 
research; Commercial administration of the licensing of the goods 
and services of others; Commercial information agencies; Commercial 
information and advice for consumers [consumer advice shop]; 
Commercial or industrial management assistance; Compilation of 
information into computer databases; Compilation of statistics; 
Cost price analysis; Data search in computer files for others; 
Demonstration of goods; Direct mail advertising; Dissemination of 
advertising matter; Distribution of samples; Document reproduction; 
Economic forecasting; Efficiency experts; Employment agencies; 
Fashion shows for promotional purposes (Organization of -); File 
management (Computerized -); Import-export agencies; Invoicing; 
Layout services for advertising purposes; Management (Advisory 
services for business -); Marketing; Marketing research; Marketing 
studies; Modelling for advertising or sales promotion; News 
clipping services; Office machines and equipment rental; On-line 
advertising on a computer network; Opinion polling; Organization of 
exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; Organization of 
trade fairs for commercial or advertising purposes; Outsourcing 
services [business assistance]; Payroll preparation; Personnel 
management consultancy; Personnel recruitment; Photocopying 
services; Presentation of goods on communication media, for retail 
purposes; Price comparison services; Procurement services for 
others [purchasing goods and services for other businesses]; 
Production of advertising films; Psychological testing for the 
selection of personnel; Public relations; Publication of publicity 
texts; Publicity; Publicity agencies; Publicity columns 
preparation; Publicity material rental; Radio advertising; 
Relocation services for businesses; Rental of advertising space; 
Rental of advertising time on communication media; Rental of 
photocopying machines; Rental of vending machines; Sales promotion 
for others; Secretarial services; Shop window dressing; Shorthand; 
Sponsorship search; Systemization of information into computer 
databases; Tax preparation; Telemarketing services; Telephone 
answering for unavailable subscribers; Television advertising; 
Transcription; Typing; Updating of advertising material; Word 
processing; Writing of publicity texts; Advertising and marketing; 
advertising services; business data analysis; online advertising 
and marketing services; promotional services; business networking; 
business monitoring and consulting services, namely, tracking users 
and advertising of others to provide strategy, insight, marketing 
guidance, and for analysing, understanding and predicting consumer 
behaviour and motivations, and market trends; placing 
advertisements and promotional displays in electronic sites 
accessed via computer networks; providing information regarding 
careers, employment, and job placement; providing market 
information in relation to consumer products; providing shopping 
information; compiling and maintaining online directories; 
providing information regarding organising and conducting volunteer 
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programmes and community service projects; advertising; 
computerized file management; sales promotion (for others); 
computer data recording services; systemization of information into 
computer databases; business information services; providing 
business information over the internet; Retail services connected 
to the sale of chemicals used in industry, science and photography, 
as well as in agriculture, horticulture and forestry, unprocessed 
artificial resins, unprocessed plastics, manures, fire 
extinguishing compositions, tempering and soldering preparations, 
chemical substances for preserving foodstuffs, tanning substances, 
adhesives used in industry; Retail services connected to the sale 
of unprocessed plastics in the form of liquids, chips or granules, 
paints, varnishes, lacquers, preservatives against rust and against 
deterioration of wood, colorants, mordants, raw natural resins, 
metals in foil and powder form for painters, decorators, printers 
and artists; Retail services connected to the sale of bleaching 
preparations and other substances for laundry use, cleaning, 
polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations, soaps, perfumery, 
essential oils, cosmetics, hair lotions, dentifrices, deodorants, 
perfumes, toiletries, creams, gels, lotions, foams, soaps, talcum 
powder, shampoos, conditioners, sprays, body paint, 
antiperspirants, body and facial scrubs, breath fresheners; Retail 
services connected to the sale of pre-shave and aftershave 
preparations, shaving preparations, cosmetic preparations, laundry 
detergent and fabric conditioners, vegetable dye skin transfers, 
boot cream and polish, car cleaning preparations, cushions filled 
with fragrant or perfumed substances, room fragrancing products; 
Retail services connected to the sale of industrial oils and 
greases, lubricants, dust absorbing preparations, wetting and 
binding compositions, fuels and illuminants, candles and wicks for 
lighting, combustible fuels and scented candles; Retail services 
connected to the sale of pharmaceutical and veterinary 
preparations, sanitary preparations for medical purposes, dietetic 
food and substances adapted for medical or veterinary use, food for 
babies, dietary supplements for humans and animals, plasters, 
materials for dressings, material for stopping teeth, dental wax, 
disinfectants, preparations for destroying vermin, fungicides, 
herbicides; Retail services connected to the sale of badges made of 
common metals and their alloys, vehicle badges, buckles, busts, 
figurines, hooks, key rings, keys, memorial plates and plaques, 
ornaments, monuments, signs, number plates, statues and statuettes, 
ferrules for walking sticks, works or art, all made wholly or 
principally of metal, bronzes; Retail services connected to the 
sale of common metals and their alloys, metal building materials, 
transportable buildings of metal, materials of metal for railway 
tracks, non-electric cables and wires of common metal, ironmongery, 
small items of metal hardware, pipes and tubes of metal, safes, 
ores, trophies of common metal; Retail services connected to the 
sale of machines, namely coffee machines and food processing 
machines, machine tools, motors and engines (except for land 
vehicles), machine coupling and transmission components (except for 
land vehicles), agricultural implements other than hand-operated, 
incubators for eggs, automatic vending machines; Retail services 
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connected to the sale of hand tools and hand operated implements, 
cutlery, side arms, razors, electric razors and hair cutters; 
Retail services connected to the sale of scientific, nautical, 
surveying, photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, 
measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and 
teaching apparatus and instruments, apparatus and instruments for 
conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or 
controlling electricity, apparatus for recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images, magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs, mechanisms for coin operated apparatus; Retail services 
connected to the sale of calculating machines, data processing 
equipment and computers, fire-extinguishing apparatus, magnetic and 
magnetically encoded cards, programmable cards, smart cards, cards 
for bearing data, credit, charge, debit and/or cash cards, 
prepayment cards, cheque guarantee cards, apparatus for processing, 
apparatus for processing card transactions and data relating 
thereto and for payment processing, cash registers; Retail services 
connected to the sale of apparatus for verifying data on 
magnetically encoded cards, sound and/or video recordings, tapes, 
cassettes, compact discs, films, slides, video recorders, video 
cassettes, video discs, DVDs, computer games, video games, computer 
software, Computer game software for use on mobile and cellular 
phones, Downloadable graphics for mobile phones, Application 
software for mobile phones, Computer game software for computers, 
mobile phones and tablet computers; Retail services connected to 
the sale of software for tablet computers, computer hardware, 
computer peripherals, mouse mats, screensavers, publications in 
electronic format, data processing apparatus, electric and 
electronic scoreboards, photographic and cinematographic apparatus 
and instruments, time recording devices, cameras, camcorders, Cases 
especially made for photographic apparatus and instruments, 
telecommunications apparatus, equipment and accessories; Retail 
services connected to the sale of broadcasting apparatus and 
instruments, telephones, mobile phones, mobile phone accessories, 
cases and covers for mobile phones, cases and covers for computer 
tablets, cases and covers for computer hardware, sunglasses, 
sunglass cases, sunglass frames, eyeglasses, eyeglass cases, 
eyeglass frames, eyeglasses for sports, goggles, protective 
clothing and protective footwear, magnets, fridge magnets, 
decorative magnets, USB flash drives; Retail services connected to 
the sale of surgical, medical, dental and veterinary apparatus and 
instruments, artificial limbs, eyes and teeth, orthopaedic 
articles, suture materials, massage apparatus, supportive bandages, 
furniture adapted for medical use; Retail services connected to the 
sale of apparatus for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, 
refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water supply and sanitary 
purposes, air conditioning apparatus, electric kettles, gas and 
electric cookers, vehicle lights and vehicle air conditioning 
units; Retail services connected to the sale of vehicles, apparatus 
for locomotion by land, air or water, wheelchairs, motors and 
engines for land vehicles, vehicle body parts and transmissions; 
Retail services connected to the sale of firearms, ammunition and 
projectiles, explosives, fireworks; Retail services connected to 
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the sale of precious metals and their alloys, Jewellery, precious 
stones, Horological and chronometric instruments, Alarm clocks, 
Alloys of precious metal, Amulets, Atomic clocks, Badges of 
precious metal, Beads for making jewellery, Boxes of precious 
metal, Bracelets, Brooches, Busts of precious metal, Cases for 
clock- and watchmaking, Cases for watches [presentation], Chains 
[jewellery], Charms [jewellery], Chronographs [watches]; Retail 
services connected to the sale of chronometers, Chronometrical 
instruments, Chronoscopes, Clock cases, Clocks, Clocks and watches, 
electric, Clockworks, Coins, Copper tokens, Cuff links, Diamonds, 
Earrings, Gold thread [jewellery], Gold, unwrought or beaten, Hat 
ornaments of precious metal, Ingots of precious metals, Iridium, 
Jewellery, Jewellery cases [caskets], Jewellery of yellow amber, 
Key rings [trinkets or fobs], Lockets [jewellery], Master clocks, 
Medals; Retail services connected to the sale of Necklaces 
[jewellery], Ornamental pins, Ornaments [jewellery], Pearls 
[jewellery], Pins [jewellery], Precious metals, unwrought or semi-
wrought, Precious stones, Rings [jewellery], Semi-precious stones, 
Shoe ornaments of precious metal, Silver thread, Silver, unwrought 
or beaten, Spun silver [silver wire], Statues of precious metal, 
Statuettes of precious metal, Stopwatches, Sundials, Tie clips, Tie 
pins; Retail services connected to the sale of Watch bands, Watch 
cases, Watch chains, Watch glasses, Watch springs, Watches, Wire of 
precious metal [jewellery], Works of art of precious metal, 
Wristwatches, wrist bands, team and player trading pins 
(jewellery), pin badges, trophies of precious metals, headphones, 
parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods, trophies of 
precious metals; Retail services connected to the sale of musical 
instruments, stands and cases adapted for musical instruments; 
Retail services connected to the sale of printed matter, book 
binding material, photographs, stationery, adhesives for stationery 
or household purposes, artists' materials, paint brushes, 
typewriters and office requisites (except furniture), instructional 
and teaching material (except apparatus), plastic materials for 
packaging, printers' type, printing blocks, travellers cheques, 
cardboard and plastic cards, cheques, booklets, posters, bookmarks, 
flags, banners; Retail services connected to the sale of paper, 
cardboard, note-paper transfers, decalcomanias, labels, wrapping 
and packaging materials, trading cards, periodical publications, 
newspapers, books, magazines, albums, pens, pencils, rulers, pencil 
cases, writing paper, car tax disc holders, stickers, vehicle 
stickers, writing and drawing instruments, greeting cards, 
instructional and teaching material, calendars, diaries, address 
books, folders, files, writing instruments of precious metal; 
Retail services connected to the sale of cheque book holders, paper 
coasters, coasters of cardboard, printed publications, journals, 
brochures, leaflets, catalogues, circulars, manuals, programmes, 
directories, annuals, prospectuses, temporary tattoos, note pads, 
paper pennants, postcards, printed tickets to sports games and 
events, collectible cards, collectible cards and memorabilia 
holders, souvenir programs for sports events; Retail services 
connected to the sale of plastic materials for packaging, printers' 
type, printing blocks, rubber, gutta-percha, gum, asbestos, mica, 
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plastics in extruded form for use in manufacture, semi-finished 
plastics materials for use in further manufacture, stopping and 
insulating materials, flexible non-metallic pipes; Retail services 
connected to the sale of Leather and imitations of leather, Animal 
skins, hides, trunks and travelling bags, umbrellas, parasols and 
walking sticks, whips, harness and saddlery, keycases, purses, 
bags, handbags, boot bags, holdalls, luggage, suitcases, rucksacks, 
backpacks, sporting bags; Retail services connected to the sale of 
wallets, credit card holders, briefcases, card cases, luggage label 
holders, belts, strips, collars for pets, luggage straps and 
luggage tags made of leather, school bags, document cases, passport 
cases; Retail services connected to the sale of non-metallic 
building materials, non-metallic rigid pipes for building, asphalt, 
pitch and bitumen, non-metallic transportable buildings, non-
metallic monuments, non-metallic framed conservatories; Retail 
services connected to the sale of doors and windows, furniture, 
mirrors, picture frames, wood, cork, reed, cane, wicker, horn, 
bone, ivory, whalebone, shell, amber, mother-of-pearl, meerschaum 
and plastic, garden furniture, pillows and cushions; Retail 
services connected to the sale of household or kitchen utensils and 
containers, combs and sponges, brushes, brush-making materials, 
articles for cleaning purposes, steel wool, articles made of 
ceramics, glass, porcelain or earthenware, electric and non-
electric toothbrushes, scale models [ornaments] of plastic and 
wood, coasters (tableware), mugs, ceramic mugs, porcelain mugs, 
cups and mugs, bottle openers, drinking bottles for sport; Retail 
services connected to the sale of ropes, string, nets, tents, 
awnings, tarpaulins, sails, sacks for transporting bulk materials, 
padding and stuffing materials which are not made of rubber or 
plastics, raw fibrous textile materials; Retail services connected 
to the sale of yarns and threads for textile use; Retail services 
connected to the sale of Textiles and textile goods, flags, not 
made of paper, bath linen, bed covers, curtains of textile or 
plastic, sleeping bag sheet liners, bean bag covers, fabric for use 
in the manufacture of bags, fibre fabrics for use in the 
manufacture of bags, quilt bags, handkerchiefs, tea towels, textile 
wall hangings, bar towels, towels, pennants, napkins and 
tablecloths, badges made of fabric material; Retail services 
connected to the sale of Clothing, footwear, headgear, football 
boots, sportswear, football shirts, replica football kits, football 
bibs, wrist bands; Retail services connected to the sale of lace 
and embroidery, ribbons and braid, hooks and eyes, pins and 
needles, artificial flowers, badges, cloth badges, other badges not 
of precious metal or cloth, rosettes, ornamental novelty badges, 
buttons, braids, tassels, brooches for clothing; Retail services 
connected to the sale of decorative pins and badges not made of 
precious metal, hair bands, hair pins, pins of non-precious metal, 
cords for clothing (straps), buckles of precious metal, pin cases, 
badges for wear, embroidered badges; Retail services connected to 
the sale of carpets, rugs, mats and matting, linoleum and other 
materials for covering existing floors, wall hangings (non-
textile), wallpaper; Retail services connected to the sale of games 
and playthings, gymnastic and sporting articles, toys, board games, 
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hand-held, self-contained games apparatus, computer game apparatus, 
footballs, balls, bags adapted for carrying sporting articles and 
apparatus, goal posts, goal nets, reduced sized goal posts, sports 
training apparatus, hurdles for use in athletics training, blocking 
dummies, protective padding for sports, shin pads, football gloves; 
Retail services connected to the sale of miniature replica football 
kits, darts and flights therefor, balloons, coin and/or counter 
operated games, ordinary playing cards, games adapted for use with 
television receivers, models being toys, plastic models being toys, 
teddy bears, stuffed toy bears, puzzles, Soap bubbles [toys], 
bubble making wand and solution sets, poker chips, indoor football 
tables, table football tables, scale of models being toys, plastic 
models being toys; Retail services connected to the sale of meat, 
fish, poultry and game, meat extracts, preserved, dried and cooked 
fruits and vegetables, jellies, jams, compotes, eggs, milk and milk 
products, edible oils and fats, prepared meals, soups and potato 
crisps; Retail services connected to the sale of Coffee, tea, cocoa 
and artificial coffee, Rice, Tapioca and sago, Flour and 
preparations made from cereals, Bread, pastry and confectionery, 
Edible ices, Sugar, honey, treacle, Yeast, baking-powder, Salt, 
Mustard, Vinegar, sauces (condiments), Spices, Ice, Non-medicated 
confectionery, chocolate based confectionery, frozen confectionery, 
chilled desserts; Retail services connected to the sale of snack 
foods, prepared meals and snacks, sauces, condiments, preparations 
made from cereals, bread, pastry and confectionery, crisps made of 
cereals or potato flour, salad dressings, artificial coffee, sweets 
[candy], candy bars and chewing gum, chocolate sweets, chocolate, 
biscuits; Retail services connected to the sale of agricultural, 
horticultural and forestry products, live animals, fresh fruits and 
vegetables, seeds, natural plants and flowers, foodstuffs for 
animals, malt, food and beverages for animals; Retail services 
connected to the sale of beers, Mineral and aerated waters and 
other non-alcoholic beverages, Fruit beverages and fruit juices, 
Syrups and other preparations for making beverages, isotonic 
drinks, syrups and other preparations for making beverages; Retail 
services connected to the sale of alcoholic beverages (except 
beers), alcoholic wines, spirits and liqueurs, alcopops, alcoholic 
cocktails; Retail services connected to the sale of tobacco, 
smokers' articles, matches, lighters for smokers. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications; Cable television broadcasting; Cellular 
telephone communication; Communications by computer terminals; 
Communications by fiber [fibre] optic networks; Communications by 
telegrams; Communications by telephone; Computer aided transmission 
of messages and images; Electronic bulletin board services 
[telecommunications services]; Electronic mail; Facsimile 
transmission; Information about telecommunication; Message sending; 
Paging services [radio, telephone or other means of electronic 
communication]; Providing access to databases; Providing internet 
chatrooms; Providing telecommunication channels for teleshopping 
services; Providing telecommunications connections to a global 
computer network; Providing user access to global computer 
networks; Radio broadcasting; Rental of access time to global 
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computer networks; Rental of facsimile apparatus; Rental of message 
sending apparatus; Rental of modems; Rental of telecommunication 
equipment; Rental of telephones; Satellite transmission; 
Telecommunications routing and junction services; Teleconferencing 
services; Telegraph services; Telephone services; Television 
broadcasting; Telex services; Transmission of digital files; 
Transmission of greeting cards online; Transmission of telegrams; 
Voice mail services; Wire service; Wireless broadcasting; 
Telecommunication of information; multimedia telecommunications; 
telecommunications services relating to electronic commerce; 
Internet communication services; electronic mail services; receipt 
and/or delivery of messages, documents and other data by electronic 
transmission; receipt and/or delivery of messages, documents and 
other data via the Internet; provision of electronic communication 
links; providing access to computer servers, databases and 
networks; providing access to the Internet; provision of 
telecommunications connections and access to the Internet and/or 
databases; telecommunication access services; Internet portal 
services; providing access to the websites of others; broadcasting 
via television or over the Internet; pay-per-view television, 
video-on-demand; video-text and teletext transmission services; 
mobile telephony and mobile communication services, broadcasting or 
transmission of data visual images, sound, graphics and other 
information by mobile telephony and/or cable programme services, 
communications by cable or fibre optics; broadcasting via cable 
television, radio; broadcasting of programmes by satellite; 
provision of radio and television broadcasting equipment for 
outside locations; satellite broadcasting services relating to 
entertainment; satellite broadcasting services relating to sporting 
events; subscription television broadcasting; television 
broadcasting; streaming audio and video material on the internet; 
streaming of live football matches on the internet; streaming of 
data; information and advisory services relating to the foregoing. 
Class 41: 
Education; Providing of training; Entertainment; Sporting and 
cultural activities; Academies [education]; Amusement parks; 
Amusements; Animal training; Arranging and conducting of 
colloquiums; Arranging and conducting of concerts; Arranging and 
conducting of conferences; Arranging and conducting of congresses; 
Arranging and conducting of seminars; Arranging and conducting of 
symposiums; Arranging and conducting of workshops [training]; 
Arranging of beauty contests; Boarding schools; Booking of seats 
for shows; Bookmobile services; Calligraphy services; Casino 
facilities [gambling] (Providing -); Cinema presentations; 
Circuses; Club services [entertainment or education]; Coaching 
[training]; Conducting fitness classes; Correspondence courses; 
Disc jockey services; Discotheque services; Dubbing; Education 
information; Educational examination; Electronic desktop 
publishing; Entertainer services; Entertainment information; 
Fashion shows for entertainment purposes (Organization of -); Film 
production, other than advertising films; Gambling; Game services 
provided on-line from a computer network; Games equipment rental; 
Golf facilities (Providing -); Gymnastic instruction; Health club 
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services [health and fitness training]; Holiday camp services 
[entertainment]; Language interpreter services; Layout services, 
other than for advertising purposes; Lending libraries; Live 
performances (Presentation of -); Microfilming; Modelling for 
artists; Movie studios; Museum facilities (Providing -) 
[presentation, exhibitions]; Music composition services; Music-
halls; News reporters services; Night clubs; Nursery schools; 
Operating lotteries; Orchestra services; Organization of balls; 
Organization of competitions [education or entertainment]; 
Organization of exhibitions for cultural or educational purposes; 
Organization of shows [impresario services]; Organization of sports 
competitions; Party planning [entertainment]; Personal trainer 
services [fitness training]; Photographic reporting; Photography; 
Physical education; Practical training [demonstration]; Production 
of music; Production of radio and television programmes; Production 
of shows; Providing amusement arcade services; Providing karaoke 
services; Providing on-line electronic publications, not 
downloadable; Providing sports facilities; Publication of books; 
Publication of electronic books and journals on-line; Publication 
of texts, other than publicity texts; Radio entertainment; 
Recording studio services; Recreation facilities (Providing -); 
Recreation information; Religious education; Rental of audio 
equipment; Rental of camcorders; Rental of cine-films; Rental of 
lighting apparatus for theatrical sets or television studios; 
Rental of movie projectors and accessories; Rental of radio and 
television sets; Rental of show scenery; Rental of skin diving 
equipment; Rental of sound recordings; Rental of sports equipment, 
except vehicles; Rental of sports grounds; Rental of stadium 
facilities; Rental of stage scenery; Rental of tennis courts; 
Rental of video cassette recorders; Rental of videotapes; 
Scriptwriting services; Sign language interpretation; Sport camp 
services; Subtitling; Television entertainment; Theatre 
productions; Ticket agency services [entertainment]; Timing of 
sports events; Toy rental; Translation; Tuition; Videotape editing; 
Videotape film production; Videotaping; Vocational guidance 
[education or training advice]; Vocational retraining; Writing of 
texts, other than publicity texts; Zoological garden services; 
Information relating to sporting events provided on-line from a 
computer database or the Internet; electronic games services 
provided by means of the Internet; training services and 
organisation of competitions and sporting events; arranging and 
conducting seminars, conferences, exhibitions and symposia relating 
to football and other sporting activities; officiating at sports 
contests; provision of sports facilities; entertainment services 
relating to sport; production of radio and television programmes, 
production of videotapes; provision of online electronic 
publications, publication of electronic books and journals; 
provision of publications on the Internet; provision of 
publications; archive library services; preparation of documentary 
programmes for broadcasting; preparation of entertainment 
programmes for broadcasting; football camps; football training; 
sports refereeing; sports education services; sports-park services; 
sports club services; presentation of live entertainment; 
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presentation of live football matches. 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 300873513 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

08-02-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

015086333 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303686950 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

The Football Association Premier League Limited 
30 Gloucester Place, London W1U 8PL, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Benny Kong & Tsai 
Unit 19B, Overseas Trust Bank Building, No. 160 Gloucester Road, 
Wanchai HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25, 28, 35, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25: 
Clothing; footwear; headgear; football boots; sportswear; football 
shirts; replica football kits; football bibs. 
Class 28: 
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Games and playthings; gymnastic and sporting articles; toys; board 
games; hand-held, self-contained games apparatus; computer game 
apparatus; footballs; balls; bags adapted for carrying sporting 
articles and apparatus; goal posts; goal nets; reduced sized goal 
posts; sports training apparatus; hurdles for use in athletics 
training; blocking dummies; protective padding for sports; shin 
pads; football gloves; miniature replica football kits; darts and 
flights therefor, balloons; coin and/or counter operated games; 
ordinary playing cards; games adapted for use with television 
receivers; models being toys; plastic models being toys; teddy 
bears; stuffed toy bears; puzzles; Soap bubbles [toys]; bubble 
making wand and solution sets; poker chips; indoor football tables; 
table football tables. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; Business management; Business administration; Office 
functions; Accounting; Accounts (Drawing up of statements of -); 
Administrative processing of purchase orders; Advertising by mail 
order; Arranging newspaper subscriptions for others; Arranging 
subscriptions to telecommunication services for others; 
Auctioneering; Auditing; Bill-posting; Business appraisals; 
Business consultancy (Professional -); Business information; 
Business inquiries; Business investigations; Business management 
and organization consultancy; Business management assistance; 
Business management consultancy; Business management of hotels; 
Business management of performing artists; Business management of 
sports people; Business organization consultancy; Business 
research; Commercial administration of the licensing of the goods 
and services of others; Commercial information agencies; Commercial 
information and advice for consumers [consumer advice shop]; 
Commercial or industrial management assistance; Compilation of 
information into computer databases; Compilation of statistics; 
Cost price analysis; Data search in computer files for others; 
Demonstration of goods; Direct mail advertising; Dissemination of 
advertising matter; Distribution of samples; Document reproduction; 
Economic forecasting; Efficiency experts; Employment agencies; 
Fashion shows for promotional purposes (Organization of -); File 
management (Computerized -); Import-export agencies; Invoicing; 
Layout services for advertising purposes; Management (Advisory 
services for business -); Marketing; Marketing research; Marketing 
studies; Modelling for advertising or sales promotion; News 
clipping services; Office machines and equipment rental; On-line 
advertising on a computer network; Opinion polling; Organization of 
exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; Organization of 
trade fairs for commercial or advertising purposes; Outsourcing 
services [business assistance]; Payroll preparation; Personnel 
management consultancy; Personnel recruitment; Photocopying 
services; Presentation of goods on communication media, for retail 
purposes; Price comparison services; Procurement services for 
others [purchasing goods and services for other businesses]; 
Production of advertising films; Psychological testing for the 
selection of personnel; Public relations; Publication of publicity 
texts; Publicity; Publicity agencies; Publicity columns 
preparation; Publicity material rental; Radio advertising; 
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Relocation services for businesses; Rental of advertising space; 
Rental of advertising time on communication media; Rental of 
photocopying machines; Rental of vending machines; Sales promotion 
for others; Secretarial services; Shop window dressing; Shorthand; 
Sponsorship search; Systemization of information into computer 
databases; Tax preparation; Telemarketing services; Telephone 
answering for unavailable subscribers; Television advertising; 
Transcription; Typing; Updating of advertising material; Word 
processing; Writing of publicity texts; Advertising and marketing; 
advertising services; business data analysis; online advertising 
and marketing services; promotional services; business networking; 
business monitoring and consulting services, namely, tracking users 
and advertising of others to provide strategy, insight, marketing 
guidance, and for analysing, understanding and predicting consumer 
behaviour and motivations, and market trends; placing 
advertisements and promotional displays in electronic sites 
accessed via computer networks; providing information regarding 
careers, employment, and job placement; providing market 
information in relation to consumer products; providing shopping 
information; compiling and maintaining online directories; 
providing information regarding organising and conducting volunteer 
programmes and community service projects; advertising; 
computerized file management; sales promotion (for others); 
computer data recording services; systemization of information into 
computer databases; business information services; providing 
business information over the internet; Retail services connected 
to the sale of chemicals used in industry, science and photography, 
as well as in agriculture, horticulture and forestry, unprocessed 
artificial resins, unprocessed plastics, manures, fire 
extinguishing compositions, tempering and soldering preparations, 
chemical substances for preserving foodstuffs, tanning substances, 
adhesives used in industry; Retail services connected to the sale 
of unprocessed plastics in the form of liquids, chips or granules, 
paints, varnishes, lacquers, preservatives against rust and against 
deterioration of wood, colorants, mordants, raw natural resins, 
metals in foil and powder form for painters, decorators, printers 
and artists; Retail services connected to the sale of bleaching 
preparations and other substances for laundry use, cleaning, 
polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations, soaps, perfumery, 
essential oils, cosmetics, hair lotions, dentifrices, deodorants, 
perfumes, toiletries, creams, gels, lotions, foams, soaps, talcum 
powder, shampoos, conditioners, sprays, body paint, 
antiperspirants, body and facial scrubs, breath fresheners; Retail 
services connected to the sale of pre-shave and aftershave 
preparations, shaving preparations, cosmetic preparations, laundry 
detergent and fabric conditioners, vegetable dye skin transfers, 
boot cream and polish, car cleaning preparations, cushions filled 
with fragrant or perfumed substances, room fragrancing products; 
Retail services connected to the sale of industrial oils and 
greases, lubricants, dust absorbing preparations, wetting and 
binding compositions, fuels and illuminants, candles and wicks for 
lighting, combustible fuels and scented candles; Retail services 
connected to the sale of pharmaceutical and veterinary 
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preparations, sanitary preparations for medical purposes, dietetic 
food and substances adapted for medical or veterinary use, food for 
babies, dietary supplements for humans and animals, plasters, 
materials for dressings, material for stopping teeth, dental wax, 
disinfectants, preparations for destroying vermin, fungicides, 
herbicides; Retail services connected to the sale of badges made of 
common metals and their alloys, vehicle badges, buckles, busts, 
figurines, hooks, key rings, keys, memorial plates and plaques, 
ornaments, monuments, signs, number plates, statues and statuettes, 
ferrules for walking sticks, works or art, all made wholly or 
principally of metal, bronzes; Retail services connected to the 
sale of common metals and their alloys, metal building materials, 
transportable buildings of metal, materials of metal for railway 
tracks, non-electric cables and wires of common metal, ironmongery, 
small items of metal hardware, pipes and tubes of metal, safes, 
ores, trophies of common metal; Retail services connected to the 
sale of machines, namely coffee machines and food processing 
machines, machine tools, motors and engines (except for land 
vehicles), machine coupling and transmission components (except for 
land vehicles), agricultural implements other than hand-operated, 
incubators for eggs, automatic vending machines; Retail services 
connected to the sale of hand tools and hand operated implements, 
cutlery, side arms, razors, electric razors and hair cutters; 
Retail services connected to the sale of scientific, nautical, 
surveying, photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, 
measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and 
teaching apparatus and instruments, apparatus and instruments for 
conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or 
controlling electricity, apparatus for recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images, magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs, mechanisms for coin operated apparatus; Retail services 
connected to the sale of calculating machines, data processing 
equipment and computers, fire-extinguishing apparatus, magnetic and 
magnetically encoded cards, programmable cards, smart cards, cards 
for bearing data, credit, charge, debit and/or cash cards, 
prepayment cards, cheque guarantee cards, apparatus for processing, 
apparatus for processing card transactions and data relating 
thereto and for payment processing, cash registers; Retail services 
connected to the sale of apparatus for verifying data on 
magnetically encoded cards, sound and/or video recordings, tapes, 
cassettes, compact discs, films, slides, video recorders, video 
cassettes, video discs, DVDs, computer games, video games, computer 
software, Computer game software for use on mobile and cellular 
phones, Downloadable graphics for mobile phones, Application 
software for mobile phones, Computer game software for computers, 
mobile phones and tablet computers; Retail services connected to 
the sale of software for tablet computers, computer hardware, 
computer peripherals, mouse mats, screensavers, publications in 
electronic format, data processing apparatus, electric and 
electronic scoreboards, photographic and cinematographic apparatus 
and instruments, time recording devices, cameras, camcorders, Cases 
especially made for photographic apparatus and instruments, 
telecommunications apparatus, equipment and accessories; Retail 
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services connected to the sale of broadcasting apparatus and 
instruments, telephones, mobile phones, mobile phone accessories, 
cases and covers for mobile phones, cases and covers for computer 
tablets, cases and covers for computer hardware, sunglasses, 
sunglass cases, sunglass frames, eyeglasses, eyeglass cases, 
eyeglass frames, eyeglasses for sports, goggles, protective 
clothing and protective footwear, magnets, fridge magnets, 
decorative magnets, USB flash drives; Retail services connected to 
the sale of surgical, medical, dental and veterinary apparatus and 
instruments, artificial limbs, eyes and teeth, orthopaedic 
articles, suture materials, massage apparatus, supportive bandages, 
furniture adapted for medical use; Retail services connected to the 
sale of apparatus for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, 
refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water supply and sanitary 
purposes, air conditioning apparatus, electric kettles, gas and 
electric cookers, vehicle lights and vehicle air conditioning 
units; Retail services connected to the sale of vehicles, apparatus 
for locomotion by land, air or water, wheelchairs, motors and 
engines for land vehicles, vehicle body parts and transmissions; 
Retail services connected to the sale of firearms, ammunition and 
projectiles, explosives, fireworks; Retail services connected to 
the sale of precious metals and their alloys, Jewellery, precious 
stones, Horological and chronometric instruments, Alarm clocks, 
Alloys of precious metal, Amulets, Atomic clocks, Badges of 
precious metal, Beads for making jewellery, Boxes of precious 
metal, Bracelets, Brooches, Busts of precious metal, Cases for 
clock- and watchmaking, Cases for watches [presentation], Chains 
[jewellery], Charms [jewellery], Chronographs [watches]; Retail 
services connected to the sale of chronometers, Chronometrical 
instruments, Chronoscopes, Clock cases, Clocks, Clocks and watches, 
electric, Clockworks, Coins, Copper tokens, Cuff links, Diamonds, 
Earrings, Gold thread [jewellery], Gold, unwrought or beaten, Hat 
ornaments of precious metal, Ingots of precious metals, Iridium, 
Jewellery, Jewellery cases [caskets], Jewellery of yellow amber, 
Key rings [trinkets or fobs], Lockets [jewellery], Master clocks, 
Medals; Retail services connected to the sale of Necklaces 
[jewellery], Ornamental pins, Ornaments [jewellery], Pearls 
[jewellery], Pins [jewellery], Precious metals, unwrought or semi-
wrought, Precious stones, Rings [jewellery], Semi-precious stones, 
Shoe ornaments of precious metal, Silver thread, Silver, unwrought 
or beaten, Spun silver [silver wire], Statues of precious metal, 
Statuettes of precious metal, Stopwatches, Sundials, Tie clips, Tie 
pins; Retail services connected to the sale of Watch bands, Watch 
cases, Watch chains, Watch glasses, Watch springs, Watches, Wire of 
precious metal [jewellery], Works of art of precious metal, 
Wristwatches, wrist bands, team and player trading pins 
(jewellery), pin badges, trophies of precious metals, headphones, 
parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods, trophies of 
precious metals; Retail services connected to the sale of musical 
instruments, stands and cases adapted for musical instruments; 
Retail services connected to the sale of printed matter, book 
binding material, photographs, stationery, adhesives for stationery 
or household purposes, artists' materials, paint brushes, 
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typewriters and office requisites (except furniture), instructional 
and teaching material (except apparatus), plastic materials for 
packaging, printers' type, printing blocks, travellers cheques, 
cardboard and plastic cards, cheques, booklets, posters, bookmarks, 
flags, banners; Retail services connected to the sale of paper, 
cardboard, note-paper transfers, decalcomanias, labels, wrapping 
and packaging materials, trading cards, periodical publications, 
newspapers, books, magazines, albums, pens, pencils, rulers, pencil 
cases, writing paper, car tax disc holders, stickers, vehicle 
stickers, writing and drawing instruments, greeting cards, 
instructional and teaching material, calendars, diaries, address 
books, folders, files, writing instruments of precious metal; 
Retail services connected to the sale of cheque book holders, paper 
coasters, coasters of cardboard, printed publications, journals, 
brochures, leaflets, catalogues, circulars, manuals, programmes, 
directories, annuals, prospectuses, temporary tattoos, note pads, 
paper pennants, postcards, printed tickets to sports games and 
events, collectible cards, collectible cards and memorabilia 
holders, souvenir programs for sports events; Retail services 
connected to the sale of plastic materials for packaging, printers' 
type, printing blocks, rubber, gutta-percha, gum, asbestos, mica, 
plastics in extruded form for use in manufacture, semi-finished 
plastics materials for use in further manufacture, stopping and 
insulating materials, flexible non-metallic pipes; Retail services 
connected to the sale of Leather and imitations of leather, Animal 
skins, hides, trunks and travelling bags, umbrellas, parasols and 
walking sticks, whips, harness and saddlery, keycases, purses, 
bags, handbags, boot bags, holdalls, luggage, suitcases, rucksacks, 
backpacks, sporting bags; Retail services connected to the sale of 
wallets, credit card holders, briefcases, card cases, luggage label 
holders, belts, strips, collars for pets, luggage straps and 
luggage tags made of leather, school bags, document cases, passport 
cases; Retail services connected to the sale of non-metallic 
building materials, non-metallic rigid pipes for building, asphalt, 
pitch and bitumen, non-metallic transportable buildings, non-
metallic monuments, non-metallic framed conservatories; Retail 
services connected to the sale of doors and windows, furniture, 
mirrors, picture frames, wood, cork, reed, cane, wicker, horn, 
bone, ivory, whalebone, shell, amber, mother-of-pearl, meerschaum 
and plastic, garden furniture, pillows and cushions; Retail 
services connected to the sale of household or kitchen utensils and 
containers, combs and sponges, brushes, brush-making materials, 
articles for cleaning purposes, steel wool, articles made of 
ceramics, glass, porcelain or earthenware, electric and non-
electric toothbrushes, scale models [ornaments] of plastic and 
wood, coasters (tableware), mugs, ceramic mugs, porcelain mugs, 
cups and mugs, bottle openers, drinking bottles for sport; Retail 
services connected to the sale of ropes, string, nets, tents, 
awnings, tarpaulins, sails, sacks for transporting bulk materials, 
padding and stuffing materials which are not made of rubber or 
plastics, raw fibrous textile materials; Retail services connected 
to the sale of yarns and threads for textile use; Retail services 
connected to the sale of Textiles and textile goods, flags, not 
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made of paper, bath linen, bed covers, curtains of textile or 
plastic, sleeping bag sheet liners, bean bag covers, fabric for use 
in the manufacture of bags, fibre fabrics for use in the 
manufacture of bags, quilt bags, handkerchiefs, tea towels, textile 
wall hangings, bar towels, towels, pennants, napkins and 
tablecloths, badges made of fabric material; Retail services 
connected to the sale of Clothing, footwear, headgear, football 
boots, sportswear, football shirts, replica football kits, football 
bibs, wrist bands; Retail services connected to the sale of lace 
and embroidery, ribbons and braid, hooks and eyes, pins and 
needles, artificial flowers, badges, cloth badges, other badges not 
of precious metal or cloth, rosettes, ornamental novelty badges, 
buttons, braids, tassels, brooches for clothing; Retail services 
connected to the sale of decorative pins and badges not made of 
precious metal, hair bands, hair pins, pins of non-precious metal, 
cords for clothing (straps), buckles of precious metal, pin cases, 
badges for wear, embroidered badges; Retail services connected to 
the sale of carpets, rugs, mats and matting, linoleum and other 
materials for covering existing floors, wall hangings (non-
textile), wallpaper; Retail services connected to the sale of games 
and playthings, gymnastic and sporting articles, toys, board games, 
hand-held, self-contained games apparatus, computer game apparatus, 
footballs, balls, bags adapted for carrying sporting articles and 
apparatus, goal posts, goal nets, reduced sized goal posts, sports 
training apparatus, hurdles for use in athletics training, blocking 
dummies, protective padding for sports, shin pads, football gloves; 
Retail services connected to the sale of miniature replica football 
kits, darts and flights therefor, balloons, coin and/or counter 
operated games, ordinary playing cards, games adapted for use with 
television receivers, models being toys, plastic models being toys, 
teddy bears, stuffed toy bears, puzzles, Soap bubbles [toys], 
bubble making wand and solution sets, poker chips, indoor football 
tables, table football tables, scale of models being toys, plastic 
models being toys; Retail services connected to the sale of meat, 
fish, poultry and game, meat extracts, preserved, dried and cooked 
fruits and vegetables, jellies, jams, compotes, eggs, milk and milk 
products, edible oils and fats, prepared meals, soups and potato 
crisps; Retail services connected to the sale of Coffee, tea, cocoa 
and artificial coffee, Rice, Tapioca and sago, Flour and 
preparations made from cereals, Bread, pastry and confectionery, 
Edible ices, Sugar, honey, treacle, Yeast, baking-powder, Salt, 
Mustard, Vinegar, sauces (condiments), Spices, Ice, Non-medicated 
confectionery, chocolate based confectionery, frozen confectionery, 
chilled desserts; Retail services connected to the sale of snack 
foods, prepared meals and snacks, sauces, condiments, preparations 
made from cereals, bread, pastry and confectionery, crisps made of 
cereals or potato flour, salad dressings, artificial coffee, sweets 
[candy], candy bars and chewing gum, chocolate sweets, chocolate, 
biscuits; Retail services connected to the sale of agricultural, 
horticultural and forestry products, live animals, fresh fruits and 
vegetables, seeds, natural plants and flowers, foodstuffs for 
animals, malt, food and beverages for animals; Retail services 
connected to the sale of beers, Mineral and aerated waters and 
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other non-alcoholic beverages, Fruit beverages and fruit juices, 
Syrups and other preparations for making beverages, isotonic 
drinks, syrups and other preparations for making beverages; Retail 
services connected to the sale of alcoholic beverages (except 
beers), alcoholic wines, spirits and liqueurs, alcopops, alcoholic 
cocktails; Retail services connected to the sale of tobacco, 
smokers' articles, matches, lighters for smokers. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications; Cable television broadcasting; Cellular 
telephone communication; Communications by computer terminals; 
Communications by fiber [fibre] optic networks; Communications by 
telegrams; Communications by telephone; Computer aided transmission 
of messages and images; Electronic bulletin board services 
[telecommunications services]; Electronic mail; Facsimile 
transmission; Information about telecommunication; Message sending; 
Paging services [radio, telephone or other means of electronic 
communication]; Providing access to databases; Providing internet 
chatrooms; Providing telecommunication channels for teleshopping 
services; Providing telecommunications connections to a global 
computer network; Providing user access to global computer 
networks; Radio broadcasting; Rental of access time to global 
computer networks; Rental of facsimile apparatus; Rental of message 
sending apparatus; Rental of modems; Rental of telecommunication 
equipment; Rental of telephones; Satellite transmission; 
Telecommunications routing and junction services; Teleconferencing 
services; Telegraph services; Telephone services; Television 
broadcasting; Telex services; Transmission of digital files; 
Transmission of greeting cards online; Transmission of telegrams; 
Voice mail services; Wire service; Wireless broadcasting; 
Telecommunication of information; multimedia telecommunications; 
telecommunications services relating to electronic commerce; 
Internet communication services; electronic mail services; receipt 
and/or delivery of messages, documents and other data by electronic 
transmission; receipt and/or delivery of messages, documents and 
other data via the Internet; provision of electronic communication 
links; providing access to computer servers, databases and 
networks; providing access to the Internet; provision of 
telecommunications connections and access to the Internet and/or 
databases; telecommunication access services; Internet portal 
services; providing access to the websites of others; broadcasting 
via television or over the Internet; pay-per-view television, 
video-on-demand; video-text and teletext transmission services; 
mobile telephony and mobile communication services, broadcasting or 
transmission of data visual images, sound, graphics and other 
information by mobile telephony and/or cable programme services, 
communications by cable or fibre optics; broadcasting via cable 
television, radio; broadcasting of programmes by satellite; 
provision of radio and television broadcasting equipment for 
outside locations; satellite broadcasting services relating to 
entertainment; satellite broadcasting services relating to sporting 
events; subscription television broadcasting; television 
broadcasting; streaming audio and video material on the internet; 
streaming of live football matches on the internet; streaming of 
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data; information and advisory services relating to the foregoing 
Class 41: 
Education; Providing of training; Entertainment; Sporting and 
cultural activities; Academies [education]; Amusement parks; 
Amusements; Animal training; Arranging and conducting of 
colloquiums; Arranging and conducting of concerts; Arranging and 
conducting of conferences; Arranging and conducting of congresses; 
Arranging and conducting of seminars; Arranging and conducting of 
symposiums; Arranging and conducting of workshops [training]; 
Arranging of beauty contests; Boarding schools; Booking of seats 
for shows; Bookmobile services; Calligraphy services; Casino 
facilities [gambling] (Providing -); Cinema presentations; 
Circuses; Club services [entertainment or education]; Coaching 
[training]; Conducting fitness classes; Correspondence courses; 
Disc jockey services; Discotheque services; Dubbing; Education 
information; Educational examination; Electronic desktop 
publishing; Entertainer services; Entertainment information; 
Fashion shows for entertainment purposes (Organization of -); Film 
production, other than advertising films; Gambling; Game services 
provided on-line from a computer network; Games equipment rental; 
Golf facilities (Providing -); Gymnastic instruction; Health club 
services [health and fitness training]; Holiday camp services 
[entertainment]; Language interpreter services; Layout services, 
other than for advertising purposes; Lending libraries; Live 
performances (Presentation of -); Microfilming; Modelling for 
artists; Movie studios; Museum facilities (Providing -) 
[presentation, exhibitions]; Music composition services; Music-
halls; News reporters services; Night clubs; Nursery schools; 
Operating lotteries; Orchestra services; Organization of balls; 
Organization of competitions [education or entertainment]; 
Organization of exhibitions for cultural or educational purposes; 
Organization of shows [impresario services]; Organization of sports 
competitions; Party planning [entertainment]; Personal trainer 
services [fitness training]; Photographic reporting; Photography; 
Physical education; Practical training [demonstration]; Production 
of music; Production of radio and television programmes; Production 
of shows; Providing amusement arcade services; Providing karaoke 
services; Providing on-line electronic publications, not 
downloadable; Providing sports facilities; Publication of books; 
Publication of electronic books and journals on-line; Publication 
of texts, other than publicity texts; Radio entertainment; 
Recording studio services; Recreation facilities (Providing -); 
Recreation information; Religious education; Rental of audio 
equipment; Rental of camcorders; Rental of cine-films; Rental of 
lighting apparatus for theatrical sets or television studios; 
Rental of movie projectors and accessories; Rental of radio and 
television sets; Rental of show scenery; Rental of skin diving 
equipment; Rental of sound recordings; Rental of sports equipment, 
except vehicles; Rental of sports grounds; Rental of stadium 
facilities; Rental of stage scenery; Rental of tennis courts; 
Rental of video cassette recorders; Rental of videotapes; 
Scriptwriting services; Sign language interpretation; Sport camp 
services; Subtitling; Television entertainment; Theatre 



公報編號 Journal No.: 773 公布日期 Publication Date: 26-01-2018 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 21-25 114/ 190 
 

productions; Ticket agency services [entertainment]; Timing of 
sports events; Toy rental; Translation; Tuition; Videotape editing; 
Videotape film production; Videotaping; Vocational guidance 
[education or training advice]; Vocational retraining; Writing of 
texts, other than publicity texts; Zoological garden services; 
Information relating to sporting events provided on-line from a 
computer database or the Internet; electronic games services 
provided by means of the Internet; training services and 
organisation of competitions and sporting events; arranging and 
conducting seminars, conferences, exhibitions and symposia relating 
to football and other sporting activities; officiating at sports 
contests; provision of sports facilities; entertainment services 
relating to sport; production of radio and television programmes, 
production of videotapes; provision of online electronic 
publications, publication of electronic books and journals; 
provision of publications on the Internet; provision of 
publications; archive library services; preparation of documentary 
programmes for broadcasting; preparation of entertainment 
programmes for broadcasting; football camps; football training; 
sports refereeing; sports education services; sports-park services; 
sports club services; presentation of live entertainment; 
presentation of live football matches. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 300873513 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

11-01-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

014989156 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303995047 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： Ordinary 
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Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Sony Interactive Entertainment Inc. 
1-7-1 Konan, Minato-ku Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14, 18, 21, 24, 25, 26 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Jerseys (clothing); pinafore dresses; evening coats; evening 
dresses; wedding dresses; warm-up suits; overalls; overcoats; over-
trousers; cargo pants; cardigans; cuffs; kilts; coats; golf shirts; 
golf trousers; saris; sarongs; jerkins; jackets (clothing); shirt-
jacs; shirt fronts; shirt yokes; jumper dresses; jump suits; 
chemisettes; jogging suits; jogging pants; sweatshirts; sweatsuits; 
trousers for sweating; sweatpants; suits; suede jackets; skirts; 
skirt suits; ski pants; skorts; snow suits; snowboard jackets; 
sports jackets; sport shirts; sports vests; trousers; smoking 
jackets; smocks; slacks; sweaters; sailor suits; down jackets; 
tuxedos; dust coats; duffel coats; chasubles; tennis wear; 
topcoats; track suits; dresses; dress shirts; dress suits; trench 
coats; knit jackets; polo knit tops; parkas; bermuda shorts; pea 
coats; pique shirts; blouses; pullovers; blousons; blazers; vests; 
pelisses; boleros; polo shirts; ponchos; morning coats; raincoats; 
rain suits; leisure suits; long jackets; shirts for suits; 
rainwear; rain trousers; open-necked shirts; suits of leather; 
leather trousers; dresses made from skins; light-reflecting coats; 
light-reflecting jackets; heavy jackets; detachable collars; coats 
for women; women's suits; men's suits; long sleeve pullovers; long 
sleeved vests; fishing vests; winter coats; breeches for wear; 
sports shirts with short sleeves; wind vests; waterproof jackets; 
waterproof pants; coats made of cotton; infants' trousers; gowns; 
camisoles; short sets (clothing); shorts; slipovers; tank tops; 
tee-shirts; tops (clothing); knit shirts; bustiers; bottoms 
(clothing); leotards; shirts; beach clothes; short-sleeved shirts; 
undershirts; girdles; corselets; g-strings; chemises; short 
petticoats; strapless bras; underpants; dress shields; dressing 
gowns; nightgowns; knitted underwear; negligees; pajamas; panties; 
brassieres; petticoats; boxer shorts; boxer briefs; underclothing; 
sweat-absorbent underclothing; women's underwear; bathing costumes 
for women; nightwear; swimming costumes; woollen tights; tights; 
sleep masks; ascots; woollen socks; aprons (clothing); motorcycle 
gloves; gaiters; sashes for wear; shawls; scarfs; stoles; socks; 
neckties; neckerchieves; pantyhose; maniples; mufflers; mittens; 
leg warmers; sweat-absorbent socks; ear muffs; gloves as clothing; 
Japanese style socks (tabi); ankle socks; men's socks; bow ties; 
fur stoles; fur muffs; golf caps; headgear for wear; hoods; 
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garters; braces for clothing (suspenders); waistbands; belts 
(clothing); footwear; ankle boots; overshoes; heels; galoshes; 
rubber shoes; sneakers; snow boots; deck-shoes; half-boots; hiking 
boots; ballet shoes; ballet slippers; beach shoes; boots; 
moccasins; leisure shoes; rain boots; training shoes; leather 
shoes; inner soles; shoe soles; work boots; ladies' boots; anglers' 
shoes; women's shoes; lace boots; winter boots; canvas shoes; 
infants' boots; tips for footwear; welts for footwear; sandals; 
mules; slippers; slipper soles; Japanese style sandals of felt; 
leather slippers; Japanese style sandals of leather; toe straps for 
Japanese style wooden clogs; masquerade costumes; anoraks; sports 
overuniforms; golf shoes; cycling shoes; soccer boots; ski suits 
for competition; ski boots; ski gloves; snowboard boots; snowboard 
gloves; tennis shoes; trekking boots; basketball sneakers; 
volleyball shoes; handball shoes; bib shorts; football shoes; studs 
for football boots; headbands for clothing; bowling shoes; hockey 
shoes; wind-jackets; rugby shoes; sport stockings; karate suits; 
gymnastic shoes; mountaineering boots; head sweatbands; baseball 
uniforms; footwear for track and field athletics; horse-riding 
boots; wetsuits for water-skiing; waterskiing suits. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 300023633 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303995056 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： No 
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Series Mark: 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Sony Interactive Entertainment Inc. 
1-7-1 Konan, Minato-ku Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14, 18, 21, 24, 25, 26 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Jerseys (clothing); pinafore dresses; evening coats; evening 
dresses; wedding dresses; warm-up suits; overalls; overcoats; over-
trousers; cargo pants; cardigans; cuffs; kilts; coats; golf shirts; 
golf trousers; saris; sarongs; jerkins; jackets (clothing); shirt-
jacs; shirt fronts; shirt yokes; jumper dresses; jump suits; 
chemisettes; jogging suits; jogging pants; sweatshirts; sweatsuits; 
trousers for sweating; sweatpants; suits; suede jackets; skirts; 
skirt suits; ski pants; skorts; snow suits; snowboard jackets; 
sports jackets; sport shirts; sports vests; trousers; smoking 
jackets; smocks; slacks; sweaters; sailor suits; down jackets; 
tuxedos; dust coats; duffel coats; chasubles; tennis wear; 
topcoats; track suits; dresses; dress shirts; dress suits; trench 
coats; knit jackets; polo knit tops; parkas; bermuda shorts; pea 
coats; pique shirts; blouses; pullovers; blousons; blazers; vests; 
pelisses; boleros; polo shirts; ponchos; morning coats; raincoats; 
rain suits; leisure suits; long jackets; shirts for suits; 
rainwear; rain trousers; open-necked shirts; suits of leather; 
leather trousers; dresses made from skins; light-reflecting coats; 
light-reflecting jackets; heavy jackets; detachable collars; coats 
for women; women's suits; men's suits; long sleeve pullovers; long 
sleeved vests; fishing vests; winter coats; breeches for wear; 
sports shirts with short sleeves; wind vests; waterproof jackets; 
waterproof pants; coats made of cotton; infants' trousers; gowns; 
camisoles; short sets (clothing); shorts; slipovers; tank tops; 
tee-shirts; tops (clothing); knit shirts; bustiers; bottoms 
(clothing); leotards; shirts; beach clothes; short-sleeved shirts; 
undershirts; girdles; corselets; g-strings; chemises; short 
petticoats; strapless bras; underpants; dress shields; dressing 
gowns; nightgowns; knitted underwear; negligees; pajamas; panties; 
brassieres; petticoats; boxer shorts; boxer briefs; underclothing; 
sweat-absorbent underclothing; women's underwear; bathing costumes 
for women; nightwear; swimming costumes; woollen tights; tights; 
sleep masks; ascots; woollen socks; aprons (clothing); motorcycle 
gloves; gaiters; sashes for wear; shawls; scarfs; stoles; socks; 
neckties; neckerchieves; pantyhose; maniples; mufflers; mittens; 
leg warmers; sweat-absorbent socks; ear muffs; gloves as clothing; 
Japanese style socks (tabi); ankle socks; men's socks; bow ties; 
fur stoles; fur muffs; golf caps; headgear for wear; hoods; 
garters; braces for clothing (suspenders); waistbands; belts 
(clothing); footwear; ankle boots; overshoes; heels; galoshes; 
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rubber shoes; sneakers; snow boots; deck-shoes; half-boots; hiking 
boots; ballet shoes; ballet slippers; beach shoes; boots; 
moccasins; leisure shoes; rain boots; training shoes; leather 
shoes; inner soles; shoe soles; work boots; ladies' boots; anglers' 
shoes; women's shoes; lace boots; winter boots; canvas shoes; 
infants' boots; tips for footwear; welts for footwear; sandals; 
mules; slippers; slipper soles; Japanese style sandals of felt; 
leather slippers; Japanese style sandals of leather; toe straps for 
Japanese style wooden clogs; masquerade costumes; anoraks; sports 
overuniforms; golf shoes; cycling shoes; soccer boots; ski suits 
for competition; ski boots; ski gloves; snowboard boots; snowboard 
gloves; tennis shoes; trekking boots; basketball sneakers; 
volleyball shoes; handball shoes; bib shorts; football shoes; studs 
for football boots; headbands for clothing; bowling shoes; hockey 
shoes; wind-jackets; rugby shoes; sport stockings; karate suits; 
gymnastic shoes; mountaineering boots; head sweatbands; baseball 
uniforms; footwear for track and field athletics; horse-riding 
boots; wetsuits for water-skiing; waterskiing suits. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 300023633 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304145238 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： The applicant claims the colours red, blue, white and grey as 
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Mark Description: elements of the trade mark. 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

RasenBallsport Leipzig GmbH 
Neumarkt 29-33, D-04109 Leipzig, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 24, 25, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing; footwear; headgear. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Trade Mark Nos. 200202718, 200202720 and Nos. 
300503351, 300503360, 300503379, 301679176, 301852362, 302012200, 
302030651, 302200599AA, 302200599AB, 302760688, 302888867, 
302973970, 303770217, 303423212, 303637567, 303637585. 
 , 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304164264 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "C" in 
the series, and the colour yellow as an element of mark "D" in the 
series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ANBRI LIMITED 
ROOM 702, FU FAI COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 27 HILLIER STREET, SHEUNG WAN, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Accolade IP Limited 
Rm 701-2, 7/F, Fu Fai Commercial Centre, 27 Hillier Street, Sheung 
Wan, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 11, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Aprons [clothing]; babies' pants [underwear]; bandanas 
[neckerchiefs]; bathing suits; swimsuits; beach clothes; beach 
shoes; belts [clothing]; bibs, not of paper; boas [necklets]; 
bodices [lingerie]; boot uppers; boots; boots for sports; breeches 
for wear; camisoles; cap peaks; caps [headwear]; chasubles; 
clothing; clothing for gymnastics; clothing of imitations of 
leather; clothing of leather; coats; combinations [clothing]; 
corselets; corsets [underclothing]; cyclists' clothing; dresses; 
dressing gowns; ear muffs [clothing]; esparto shoes or sandals; 
football shoes; football boots; footmuffs, not electrically heated; 
footwear; footwear uppers; galoshes; garters; girdles; gloves 
[clothing]; gymnastic shoes; hairdressing capes; half-boots; hat 
frames [skeletons]; hats; headbands [clothing]; headgear for wear; 
heelpieces for stockings; heelpieces for footwear; heels; hoods 
[clothing]; hosiery; jackets [clothing]; jumper dresses; pinafore 
dresses; knitwear [clothing]; lace boots; layettes [clothing]; 
leggings [leg warmers]; leg warmers; leggings [trousers]; leotards; 
liveries; mantillas; masquerade costumes; mitres [hats]; miters 
[hats]; motorists' clothing; muffs [clothing]; neck scarves 
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[mufflers]; mufflers [neck scarves]; neck scarfs [mufflers]; 
neckties; non-slipping devices for footwear; outerclothing; 
overalls; smocks; overcoats; topcoats; parkas; pelerines; pelisses; 
petticoats; ponchos; pyjamas; pajamas; ready-made clothing; 
sandals; saris; sarongs; sashes for wear; scarves; scarfs; shawls; 
shirt fronts; shirts; shoes; short-sleeve shirts; ski boots; ski 
gloves; skirts; skorts; skull caps; sleep masks; slippers; slips 
[underclothing]; sock suspenders; socks; inner soles; soles for 
footwear; spats; gaiters; sports jerseys; sports shoes; sports 
singlets; stocking suspenders; stockings; stuff jackets [clothing]; 
suits; suspenders; braces for clothing [suspenders]; sweat-
absorbent stockings; sweat-absorbent underwear; sweat-absorbent 
underclothing; sweat-absorbent socks; sweaters; jumpers 
[pullovers]; pullovers; teddies [underclothing]; bodies 
[underclothing]; tee-shirts; tights; trouser straps; gaiter straps; 
trousers; pants; turbans; underpants; underwear; underclothing; 
uniforms; veils [clothing]; visors [headwear]; waistcoats; vests; 
waterproof clothing; all included in Class 25. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304205934 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA BIGWEST (BIGWEST Co., Ltd.) 
19-8, Nishihara 3-chome, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 11 Pedder Street, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25: 
Ready-made clothing; coats; dresses; shirts; skirts; swimsuits; 
underwear; bandanas [neckerchiefs]; belts [clothing]; caps 
[headwear]; garters; scarfs; socks; sleep masks; tights; sneakers; 
women's shoes; articles of clothing for theatrical use; costumes 
for use in role-playing games; masquerade costumes. 
Class 41: 
Instruction services relating to diorama and scale model making and 
DIY (do-it-yourself) carpentry; organising and managing of 
handicraft, scale model and DIY (do-it-yourself) carpentry 
exhibitions; providing on-line electronic publications, not 
downloadable; art exhibition services; exhibitions of animation 
related materials; publishing services; on-line publication of 
electronic books and periodicals; arranging and conducting of 
concerts; organization of shows [impresario services]; providing 
films, not downloadable, via video-on-demand transmission services; 
theater production services; production of radio and television 
programs; radio entertainment; television entertainment; providing 
television programs, not downloadable, via video-on-demand 
transmission services; production of television or radio 
broadcasting programs regarding scale modeling for the Internet; 
production of music; music composition services; organisation of 
fashion shows for entertainment purposes; organizing and managing 
of lottery events; karaoke services; electronic games services 
provided by means of the internet; game services provided on-line 
from a computer network; fan club services in the nature of 
entertainment; providing entertainment information via a website; 
entertainment services; entertainment ticket agency services; 
presentation and rental of sound and image recordings; providing 
sports facilities; recording studio and television studio services; 
games equipment rental. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 01-02-2017 
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Dates of Priority Claimed: 
[310] 優先權申請編號： 

Priority Application No.: 
2017-009639 (for services listed in Class 41) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAPAN 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265587 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown, beige, light green and 
green as elements of mark "C" in the series, and the colours light 
brown, brown and green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing, headgear, footwear, articles of outerclothing and 
underclothing, suits, stockings, tights, pantyhose, shirts, T-
shirts, tank tops, blouses, trousers, skirts, articles of fancy 
dress (clothing), dresses, dressing gowns, evening gowns, jackets, 
overalls, waistcoats, fur coats, leather coats, raincoats, sports 
coats, suit coats, top coats, knitted articles of clothing and 
articles of clothing made from knitted materials, ties, bath robes, 
articles of sports clothing, sleepwear, hats, socks, belts, 
scarves, gloves, caps, aprons, ear muffs, jeans, neckwear, 
swimwear, belts (clothing), athletic footwear, athletic shoes, golf 
shoes, clogs, slippers, boots, shoes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265596 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown, beige, light green and 
green as elements of mark "C" in the series, and the colours light 
brown, brown and green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing, headgear, footwear, articles of outerclothing and 
underclothing, suits, stockings, tights, pantyhose, shirts, T-
shirts, tank tops, blouses, trousers, skirts, articles of fancy 
dress (clothing), dresses, dressing gowns, evening gowns, jackets, 
overalls, waistcoats, fur coats, leather coats, raincoats, sports 
coats, suit coats, top coats, knitted articles of clothing and 
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articles of clothing made from knitted materials, ties, bath robes, 
articles of sports clothing, sleepwear, hats, socks, belts, 
scarves, gloves, caps, aprons, ear muffs, jeans, neckwear, 
swimwear, belts (clothing), athletic footwear, athletic shoes, golf 
shoes, clogs, slippers, boots, shoes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265604 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown, beige, light green and 
green as elements of mark "C" in the series, and the colours light 
brown, brown and green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： i.t apparels Limited 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing, headgear, footwear, articles of outerclothing and 
underclothing, suits, stockings, tights, pantyhose, shirts, T-
shirts, tank tops, blouses, trousers, skirts, articles of fancy 
dress (clothing), dresses, dressing gowns, evening gowns, jackets, 
overalls, waistcoats, fur coats, leather coats, raincoats, sports 
coats, suit coats, top coats, knitted articles of clothing and 
articles of clothing made from knitted materials, ties, bath robes, 
articles of sports clothing, sleepwear, hats, socks, belts, 
scarves, gloves, caps, aprons, ear muffs, jeans, neckwear, 
swimwear, belts (clothing), athletic footwear, athletic shoes, golf 
shoes, clogs, slippers, boots, shoes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265613 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours grey and dark grey as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing, headgear, footwear, articles of outerclothing and 
underclothing, suits, stockings, tights, pantyhose, shirts, T-
shirts, tank tops, blouses, trousers, skirts, articles of fancy 
dress (clothing), dresses, dressing gowns, evening gowns, jackets, 
overalls, waistcoats, fur coats, leather coats, raincoats, sports 
coats, suit coats, top coats, knitted articles of clothing and 
articles of clothing made from knitted materials, ties, bath robes, 
articles of sports clothing, sleepwear, hats, socks, belts, 
scarves, gloves, caps, aprons, ear muffs, jeans, neckwear, 
swimwear, belts (clothing), athletic footwear, athletic shoes, golf 
shoes, clogs, slippers, boots, shoes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265622 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown and beige as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing, headgear, footwear, articles of outerclothing and 
underclothing, suits, stockings, tights, pantyhose, shirts, T-
shirts, tank tops, blouses, trousers, skirts, articles of fancy 
dress (clothing), dresses, dressing gowns, evening gowns, jackets, 
overalls, waistcoats, fur coats, leather coats, raincoats, sports 
coats, suit coats, top coats, knitted articles of clothing and 
articles of clothing made from knitted materials, ties, bath robes, 
articles of sports clothing, sleepwear, hats, socks, belts, 
scarves, gloves, caps, aprons, ear muffs, jeans, neckwear, 
swimwear, belts (clothing), athletic footwear, athletic shoes, golf 
shoes, clogs, slippers, boots, shoes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 

N/A 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265631 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown and beige as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing, headgear, footwear, articles of outerclothing and 
underclothing, suits, stockings, tights, pantyhose, shirts, T-
shirts, tank tops, blouses, trousers, skirts, articles of fancy 
dress (clothing), dresses, dressing gowns, evening gowns, jackets, 
overalls, waistcoats, fur coats, leather coats, raincoats, sports 
coats, suit coats, top coats, knitted articles of clothing and 
articles of clothing made from knitted materials, ties, bath robes, 
articles of sports clothing, sleepwear, hats, socks, belts, 
scarves, gloves, caps, aprons, ear muffs, jeans, neckwear, 
swimwear, belts (clothing), athletic footwear, athletic shoes, golf 
shoes, clogs, slippers, boots, shoes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265640 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown and beige as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing, headgear, footwear, articles of outerclothing and 
underclothing, suits, stockings, tights, pantyhose, shirts, T-
shirts, tank tops, blouses, trousers, skirts, articles of fancy 
dress (clothing), dresses, dressing gowns, evening gowns, jackets, 
overalls, waistcoats, fur coats, leather coats, raincoats, sports 
coats, suit coats, top coats, knitted articles of clothing and 
articles of clothing made from knitted materials, ties, bath robes, 
articles of sports clothing, sleepwear, hats, socks, belts, 
scarves, gloves, caps, aprons, ear muffs, jeans, neckwear, 
swimwear, belts (clothing), athletic footwear, athletic shoes, golf 
shoes, clogs, slippers, boots, shoes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265659 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown and beige as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing, headgear, footwear, articles of outerclothing and 
underclothing, suits, stockings, tights, pantyhose, shirts, T-
shirts, tank tops, blouses, trousers, skirts, articles of fancy 
dress (clothing), dresses, dressing gowns, evening gowns, jackets, 
overalls, waistcoats, fur coats, leather coats, raincoats, sports 
coats, suit coats, top coats, knitted articles of clothing and 
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articles of clothing made from knitted materials, ties, bath robes, 
articles of sports clothing, sleepwear, hats, socks, belts, 
scarves, gloves, caps, aprons, ear muffs, jeans, neckwear, 
swimwear, belts (clothing), athletic footwear, athletic shoes, golf 
shoes, clogs, slippers, boots, shoes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265668 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours grey and dark grey as elements of 
mark "C" in the series, and the colours light brown, brown and 
green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing, headgear, footwear, articles of outerclothing and 
underclothing, suits, stockings, tights, pantyhose, shirts, T-
shirts, tank tops, blouses, trousers, skirts, articles of fancy 
dress (clothing), dresses, dressing gowns, evening gowns, jackets, 
overalls, waistcoats, fur coats, leather coats, raincoats, sports 
coats, suit coats, top coats, knitted articles of clothing and 
articles of clothing made from knitted materials, ties, bath robes, 
articles of sports clothing, sleepwear, hats, socks, belts, 
scarves, gloves, caps, aprons, ear muffs, jeans, neckwear, 
swimwear, belts (clothing), athletic footwear, athletic shoes, golf 
shoes, clogs, slippers, boots, shoes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304265677 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours brown, beige, light green and 
green as elements of mark "C" in the series, and the colours light 
brown, brown and green as elements of mark "D" in the series. 



公報編號 Journal No.: 773 公布日期 Publication Date: 26-01-2018 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 21-25 134/ 190 
 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

i.t apparels Limited 
31st Floor, Tower A, Southmark, 11 Yip Hing Street, Wong Chuk Hang, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing, headgear, footwear, articles of outerclothing and 
underclothing, suits, stockings, tights, pantyhose, shirts, T-
shirts, tank tops, blouses, trousers, skirts, articles of fancy 
dress (clothing), dresses, dressing gowns, evening gowns, jackets, 
overalls, waistcoats, fur coats, leather coats, raincoats, sports 
coats, suit coats, top coats, knitted articles of clothing and 
articles of clothing made from knitted materials, ties, bath robes, 
articles of sports clothing, sleepwear, hats, socks, belts, 
scarves, gloves, caps, aprons, ear muffs, jeans, neckwear, 
swimwear, belts (clothing), athletic footwear, athletic shoes, golf 
shoes, clogs, slippers, boots, shoes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304310252 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

艾德旺斯珠寶製造有限公司(ADVANCE JEWELLERY MFG LIMITED) 
香港 九龍尖沙咀廣東道 33 號 中港城 1座 21F21A 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25:  
服裝；成品衣；嬰兒全套衣；鞋；帽；襪；手套（服裝）；圍巾；腰帶；睡
眠用眼罩；針織服裝；T恤衫；女用背心；褲子；內衣；內褲；連衣裙；游
泳衣；宗教服裝；浴帽。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-10-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304310270 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 不適用 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

艾德旺斯珠寶製造有限公司(ADVANCE JEWELLERY MFG LIMITED) 
香港 九龍尖沙咀廣東道 33 號 中港城 1座 21F21A 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25:  
服裝；成品衣；嬰兒全套衣；鞋；帽；襪；手套（服裝）；圍巾；腰帶；睡
眠用眼罩；針織服裝；T恤衫；女用背心；褲子；內衣；內褲；連衣裙；游
泳衣；宗教服裝；浴帽。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-10-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304328271 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

上海麥邁國際貿易有限公司 
中國內地 中國（上海）自由貿易試驗區 富特西壹路 473 號 2層 B86 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25:  
外套；嬰兒全套衣；服裝；防水服；圍巾；鞋；帽子（頭戴）；襪；披肩；
腰帶。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304339431 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Markkinointi P. Suhonen Oy 
MARJANIEMENTIE 30, 00930 HELSINKI, FINLAND 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

C & H Int'l Consultant Limited 
1206, Eastern Commercial Centre, 397 Hennessy Road, Wan Chai, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 35, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing, footwear, headgear; Dresses; Wedding dresses; Evening 
dresses; Cocktail dresses; Collars; Knitwear; Knitted clothing; 
Jackets; Coats; Coats made of cotton; Coats of denim; Jackets being 
sports clothing; Bottoms [clothing]; Skirts; Trousers; Sweatshirts; 
Tops [clothing]; Scarves; Neck scarfs [mufflers]; Cardigans; 
Leggings [trousers]; Underwear; Underclothing; Clothing for babies; 
Aprons [clothing]; Shoes; Sneakers; Slippers; Belts; Tights; Caps; 
Hats; Gloves. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304344363 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

Anna Sui Corp. 
250 West, 39th Street, NEW YORK, NY 10018, UNITED STATES 
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Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing; clothing for girls, boys and infants; shirts; blouses; T-
shirts; polo-shirts; sweaters; cardigans; vests; skirts; dresses; 
jeans; trousers; pants; shorts; halter tops; tank tops; suits; 
jackets; blazers; coats; raincoats; overcoats; anoraks; swimsuits; 
beachwear; cover pants; athletic clothing; special sporting and/or 
gymnastic wear; headgear; caps; swimming caps; sun visors; capes; 
shawls; shawls for girls; scarves; hats; head bands; ties; belts; 
suspenders; gloves; mittens; mufflers; lingerie; undergarments; 
underwear; undershirts; body suits; bibs; bootees; overalls; 
garters; pajamas; sleepwear; nightgowns; bathrobes; hosiery; socks, 
leg warmers and tights; footwear, namely shoes, boots, first shoes, 
rain shoes, sandals, athletic shoes, sneakers, slippers and special 
sporting and/or gymnastic footwear all included in Class 25. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304346316 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Road Mate International Limited 
1st Floor, Kingsfield Centre, 18 Shell Street, Fortress Hill, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

EMILY YIP & CO 
1st Floor, Kingsfield Centre, 18 Shell Street, Fortress Hill, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing; footwear; boots; shoes; sports shoes; slippers; soles for 
footwear; inner soles; outer soles; non-slipping devices for 
footwear; tips for footwear; fittings of metal for footwear; 
headgear; caps [headwear]; gloves [clothing]; socks. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304346488 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 CANDYTREE LIMITED 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

903 DANNIES HSE, 20 LUARD RD, WAN CHAI, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CANDYTREE LIMITED 
903 DANNIES HSE, 20 LUARD RD, WAN CHAI, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25: 
Children's clothing, infants' clothing. 
Class 35: 
Online retailing, wholesaling and distributorship; Distributorship 
of baby & children's clothing and related products; Retailing of 
baby & children's clothing and related products; Wholesaling of 
baby & children's clothing and related products. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304347757 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

鄭智麗 
中國 福建省上杭縣 茶地鄉茶地村新一 21-2 號 
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Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港港盈商務諮詢有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角花園街 2-16 號 好景商業中心 29樓 2914C 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
大衣；服裝；連衣裙；睡衣；風衣；羽絨服；童裝；鞋（腳上的穿着物）；
披肩；嬰兒全套衣（截止） 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304349467 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

張英 
中國 山東省青島市市北區 合肥路 290 號 4 號樓 4單元 502 戶 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

商務秘書顧問有限公司 
香港 中環德輔道中 19 號 環球大廈 2404 室 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝，鞋，帽。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304350735 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

樊東苗 
中國內地 廣東省東莞市 樟木頭鎮育賢路中學宿舍教導處三幢 1號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
裘皮服裝；成品衣；裙子；連衣裙；和服；內衣；睡袍；睡衣；乳罩；女式
內褲。 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304350807 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標"A"，申請人聲稱黃綠色及綠色為商標的多於一個要
素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

翰林國際企業股份有限公司 (HANLEY INTERNATIONAL CO., LTD.) 
台灣 台南市中西區 和緯路 5段 59 巷 26 號 1 樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

智雅知識產權代理公司 
香港 荃灣青山道 264-298 號 南豐中心 1522 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 21, 25, 30, 32, 35, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25:  
工作服、T恤、衣服、圍裙、褲子、帽子、圍巾、領帶、腰帶、襪子、休閒
服、女裝、男裝、圍兜；以上貨品全部包括於第 25 類。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304352003 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Taro Ishida B.V. 
Keizersgracht 241, 1016 EA AMSTERDAM, NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25: 
Footwear namely shoes, sandals, flip flops, heel pieces for 
footwear, inner soles for footwear; footwear uppers; clothing, 
namely socks, sock suspenders, tights, stockings, t-shirts, 
jackets, sweaters, pants, leggings, ponchos, pullovers, shorts, 
ties, skirts, vests, dresses, suits; headgear, namely caps, hats, 
headbands, ear warmers, bandanas. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 
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 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304352012 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha COO (COO CO., LTD.) 
1-22-14, Midori, Sumida-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing; non-Japanese style outerclothing; coats; suits; jackets; 
skirts; trousers; overcoats; raincoats; waterproof clothing; 
cardigans; sweaters; vests; sport shirts; blouses; shirts for 
suits; camisoles; tee-shirts; Japanese traditional clothing; 
footwear; shoes and boots; Geta [Japanese style wooden clogs];  
Zori [Japanese style sandals]; non-slipping devices for footwear; 
bibs, not of paper; hats; nightcaps; headgear for wear; hosiery; 
garters; sock suspenders; suspenders [braces]; waistbands; belts 
for clothing; leather belts [clothing]; nightwear; pajamas; 
underwear; underpants; swimwear; swim caps; sleep masks; aprons 
[clothing]; collar protectors for wear; socks and stockings other 
than special sportswear; puttees and gaiters; fur stoles; shawls; 
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scarves [scarfs]; Tabi [Japanese style socks]; Japanese style socks 
covers [Tabi covers]; gloves [clothing]; neckties; neckerchieves; 
bandanas [neckerchiefs]; thermal supporters [clothing]; mufflers 
[clothing]; ear muffs [clothing]. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304352779 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

上海賓牛實業股份有限公司 
中國內地 上海市松江區 九亭鎮九涇路 262 號 6幢 3樓 303 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 新界白石角香港科學園第三期 科技大道西 12 號 2 樓 230 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14, 18, 20, 24, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25:  
服裝；化裝舞會用服裝；鞋；襪；腰帶；運動衫；嬰兒全套衣；圍巾；手套
（服裝）；帽子。 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304352823 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

上海賓牛實業股份有限公司 
中國內地 上海市松江區 九亭鎮九涇路 262 號 6幢 3樓 303 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 新界白石角香港科學園第三期 科技大道西 12 號 2 樓 230 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14, 18, 20, 24, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25:  
服裝；化裝舞會用服裝；鞋；襪；腰帶；運動衫；嬰兒全套衣；圍巾；手套
（服裝）；帽子。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 



公報編號 Journal No.: 773 公布日期 Publication Date: 26-01-2018 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 21-25 149/ 190 
 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304352869 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

王德福 
中國內地 黑龍江省綏化市 慶安縣歡勝鄉永華村洪戶溝屯 
 
丁偉海 
中國內地 福建省泉州市 晉江市陳埭鎮岸兜村南大街 137 號 
 
王躍中 
中國內地 北京市朝陽區 華嚴北裏 39 號樓 4門 901 號 
 
垢庭棟 
中國內地 天津市紅橋區 博物館街北慶雲裏 4號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 新界白石角香港科學園第三期 科技大道西 12 號 2 樓 230 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝；襪；手套（服裝）；鞋；圍巾；嬰兒全套衣；腰帶；運動鞋；靴。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304354876 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

鄭雪梨 
廣東省海豐縣聯安鎮 坡平村委會到村 269 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

泛特環球註冊會計有限公司 
香港 九龍油麻地碧街 38 號 協群商業中心 1402 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝，鞋，帽。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304357152 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CHOU HSIU HAN 
香港 新界荃灣橫窩仔街 16 號 順力工業中心 1201 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

沈秋鳯 
香港 荃灣橫窩仔街 16 號 順力工業中心 1201 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25:  
內衣，手套，外衣，孕婦裝，皮帶，皮製衣服，兒童服裝，製服，拖鞋，服
裝，泳衣，雨鞋，面紗，風衣，校服，針織服，健身服，婚紗，圍巾，圍裙
（衣服），帽，褲，鞋，運動服，運動鞋，睡衣，領帶，嬰兒服裝，禮服，
襪子， 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304357440 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

李珍霞 
香港 九龍佐敦彌敦道 233 號 佐敦薈 501 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

李珍霞 
香港 九龍旺⻆花園街 2-16 號 好景商業中心 23樓 2309 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝、褲子、成品衣、茄克（服裝）、襯衣、套服、外套、針織服裝、皮製
長外衣、套衫、大衣、T恤衫、女用背心、裙子、內衣、防汗內衣、皮衣、
披肩、領帶、服裝帶（衣服）、風衣、羽絨服裝、旗袍、童裝、防水服、化
妝舞會上穿的服裝、婚紗、內褲（服裝）、童裝、乳罩、嬰兒褲（服裝）、
嬰兒全套衣、睡衣、襪、緊身衣褲、手套（服裝）、圍巾、腰帶、帽子（頭
戴）、帽、浴帽、浴衣、足球鞋、鞋（腳上的穿著物）、高統靴、拖鞋、涼
鞋、運動鞋、繫帶靴子、套鞋、鞋墊；以上所有貨品均包括在類別 25。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 不適用 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304357486 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

XU JOHN 
Units. 404-06 4/F, Bonham Trade Centre, No.50, Bonham Strand, Hong 
Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

XU. JOHN 
Units 404-06, 4/F, Bonham Trade Centre, No. 50, Bonham Strand, 
Sheung Wan, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25, 32, 33 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝、校服、針織服、運動服、鞋、襪子、帽。 
類別 32: 
啤酒、礦泉水、汽水以及其他不含酒精飲料。 
類別 33: 
含酒精的飲料（啤酒除外）。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 05-12-2017 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304357495 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市華巨臣實業有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省深圳市 寶安區裕安西路體育中心游泳館二樓西 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

普衡知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 銅鑼灣希慎道 33 號 利園 45 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 25, 30, 35, 36, 38, 39, 42, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25:  
工作服；服裝；舞衣；鞋；帽；襪；面紗（服裝）；服裝帶（衣服）；手套
（服裝）；游泳衣。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-12-2017 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304359709 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

HONG KONG YUNFUNG CLOTHING LIMITED 
UNIT 9E02, 9/F, DRAGON INDUSTRIAL BUILDING, 93-95 KING LAM STREET, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Accolade IP Limited 
Rm 701-2, 7/F, Fu Fai Commercial Centre, 27 Hillier Street, Sheung 
Wan, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25: 
Ankle boots; babies' pants [underwear]; bathing suits; beach 
clothes; beach shoes; belts [clothing]; boots; braces for clothing 
[suspenders]; brassieres; caps [headwear]; clothing; clothing of 
leather; coats; corsets [underclothing]; dresses; dressing gowns; 
ear muffs [clothing]; footwear; furs [clothing]; garters; girdles; 
gloves [clothing]; hats; headbands [clothing]; headgear for wear; 
heels; hosiery; jackets [clothing]; jumpers [pullovers]; knitwear 
[clothing]; leggings [trousers]; panties; pullovers; pyjamas; 
scarfs; shirts; shoes; socks; suits; sweaters; trousers. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304360239 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

廈門愛行鞋業有限公司 
福建省廈門市思明區 壽山路 4號 713 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港龍翔國際投資顧問有限公司 
香港 新界葵涌葵昌路 26-38 號 豪華工業大廈 23樓 B07 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝、嬰兒全套衣、鞋、帽、襪、手套（服裝）、圍巾、皮帶（服裝）、婚
紗、領帶 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304360482 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MARK STYLER KABUSHIKI KAISHA (MARK STYLER CO., LTD.) 
19-15, Hiroo 5-Chome, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing; jackets; blouson; suits; skirts; one-piece dress; 
trousers; pants; short pants; jeans; coats; sweaters; cardigans; 
vests; parkas; pullovers; shirts; sport shirts; blouses; T-shirts; 
camisoles; tank tops; nightwear; underwear [underclothing]; 
swimwear; swim caps; aprons; socks and stockings; leggings; leg 
warmers; neck warmers; shawls and stoles; scarves [scarfs]; gloves 
and mittens; neckties; neckerchiefs; bandanas; mufflers; ear muffs; 
nightcaps; headgear for clothing; garters; sock suspenders; 
suspenders; waistbands; belts for clothing; footwear, sandals; 
boots; half-boots; women's shoes; slippers; rain boots; masquerade 
costumes; clothes for sports; sports pants; sports jerseys; sports 
jackets; sports uniforms (other than golf gloves or helmets); boots 
for sports. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304360491 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MARK STYLER KABUSHIKI KAISHA (MARK STYLER CO., LTD.) 
19-15, Hiroo 5-Chome, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing; jackets; blouson; suits; skirts; one-piece dress; 
trousers; pants; short pants; jeans; coats; sweaters; cardigans; 
vests; parkas; pullovers; shirts; sport shirts; blouses; T-shirts; 
camisoles; tank tops; nightwear; underwear [underclothing]; 
swimwear; swim caps; aprons; socks and stockings; leggings; leg 
warmers; neck warmers; shawls and stoles; scarves [scarfs]; gloves 
and mittens; neckties; neckerchiefs; bandanas; mufflers; ear muffs; 
nightcaps; headgear for clothing; garters; sock suspenders; 
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suspenders; waistbands; belts for clothing; footwear, sandals; 
boots; half-boots; women's shoes; slippers; rain boots; masquerade 
costumes; clothes for sports; sports pants; sports jerseys; sports 
jackets; sports uniforms (other than golf gloves or helmets); boots 
for sports. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304363669 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

上海柔範服飾有限公司 
中國內地 上海市奉賢區 茂園路 661 號 1083 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
T 恤衫；乳罩；服裝；褲子；帽；襪；手套（服裝）；內衣；外套；帶兜帽
的風雪大衣。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304368123 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

尹添懦 
中國 哈爾濱市南崗區 人和街 106 號 2單元 2樓 2號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

彌敦商務國際集團有限公司 
香港 九龍尖沙咀金馬倫道 26-28 號 金壘商業中心 1401 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝，針織服裝、足球鞋，鞋，靴，帽，襪，手套（服裝用），領帶，皮帶
（服裝用） 

[526] 卸棄： 不適用 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304368484 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

申請人聲稱紫紅色、粉色、藍色和肉色為商標的多於一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

劉學慶 
中國內地 河南省扶溝縣 崔橋鎮大劉行政村大劉村一組 96 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

港星國際集團(香港)有限公司 
香港 九龍彌敦道 625 號 雅蘭中心辦公樓二期 15樓 1508 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
嬰兒褲（內衣）；嬰兒全套衣；非紙質圍涎；背帶；襪；帽；鞋；手套（服
裝）；包頭巾；披肩 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304369825 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

EUROSUOLE S.P.A. [優若索爾（共同）股份公司] 
Via S. Pertini, 8-Zona Industriale A 62012 Civitanova Marche (MC) 
Italy 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

JEAC I.P. AGENT COMPANY 
Rm. 1522 Nan Fung Centre, 264-298 Castle Peak Road, Tsuen Wan, 
N.T., Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing; belts [clothing]; hats; inner soles; soles for footwear; 
heels; footwear uppers; galoshes; footwear; boots for sports; 
slippers; sandals; bath sandals; shoes; bath slippers; gymnastic 
shoes; beach shoes; sports shoes; half-boots; boots; wooden shoes; 
all included in Class 25. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： N/A 
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Limitation: 
[527] 條件： 

Condition: 
N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304371255 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

GIZETA S.R.L. 
Via Carbonari 13 47521 - CESENA (FORLI' - CESENA), ITALY 
 
ABRAHAM INDUSTRIES S.R.L. 
Via Fosse Incrociate 284 47822 - SANTARCANGELO DI ROMAGNA (RIMINI), 
ITALY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Hong Kong Patent & Trademark Agent Limited 
Unit A, 10th Floor, Grand Scholar 419K Queen's Road West, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing for men, women and children, namely, skirts; trousers; 
shorts; jeans; shirts; blouses; jerseys; sweaters; T-shirts; vests; 
suits; tracksuits; cloaks; coats; overcoats; bomber jackets; 
tunics; jackets; anoraks; raincoats; stockings; socks; hats; 
headgear; scarves; gloves; neckties; swimsuits; belts; shoes; beach 
shoes; slippers; boots; gymnastic shoes; tennis shoes; bath robes; 
tights; underwear; sportswear; knitwear. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： N/A 
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Limitation: 
[527] 條件： 

Condition: 
N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304371309 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

樊鴻斌 
中國內地 江蘇省南京市 石頭城路 6號 1棟三樓 F 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝；童裝；內衣；背心式緊身運動衣；體操服；舞衣；鞋；運動鞋；帽；
襪；手套（服裝）；圍巾；領帶；服裝帶（衣服）。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 不適用 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
15-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304373118 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SUNSEN FASHION COMPANY 
RM B6 6/F BLK B HONG KONG INDUSTRIAL CENTRE CASTLE PEAK RD LAI CHI 
KOK KOWLOON HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

一九九 S (SUNSEN FASHION COMPANY) 
RM B6 6/F BLK B HONG KONG INDUSTRIAL CENTRE CASTLE PEAK RD LAI CHI 
KOK KOWLOON HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝，鞋，帽；手套；外衣；皮帶（服裝）；皮製衣服；兒童服裝；服裝；
雨鞋；風衣；針織服；健身服；婚紗；圍巾；帽；運動服；運動鞋；睡衣；
鞋；褲；禮服；襪。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 
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 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304373451 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hong Kong Pure Life Apparel Company Limited 
Flat A, 8/F., MG TOWER, 133 HOI BUN ROAD, KWUN TONG, KOWLOON, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Raymond Cheung & Chan 
Rooms B & C, 16/F., 88 Commercial Building, 28-34 Wing Lok Street, 
Sheung Wan, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： N/A 
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Dates of Priority Claimed: 
[310] 優先權申請編號： 

Priority Application No.: 
N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304373505 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hong Kong Pure Life Apparel Company Limited 
Flat A, 8/F., MG TOWER, 133 HOI BUN ROAD, KWUN TONG, KOWLOON, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Raymond Cheung & Chan 
Rooms B & C, 16/F., 88 Commercial Building, 28-34 Wing Lok Street, 
Sheung Wan, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

N/A 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304373569 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Soft-Moc Inc. 
1400 Hopkins Street, Units 3 & 4, Whitby, Ontario, L1N 2C3, CANADA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25: 
Footwear, namely shoes, boots, sandals and slippers; hosiery and 
socks. 
Class 35: 
Retail footwear store services; retail services connected with the 
sale of footwear over the internet. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 

N/A 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304373686 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BAIGAL HOUSE LLC 
ORGIL STAR KHOTKHON 58B, 11TH KHOROO, KHAN-UUL DISTRICT, 
ULAANBAATAR 17000, MONGOLIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 14, 20, 21, 25, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing; mittens; neck scarfs [mufflers]; wimples; coats; babies' 
pants [underwear]; shirts; overcoats; bandanas [neckerchiefs]; 
hoods [clothing]; camisoles; panties; pelisses; ski gloves; braces 
for clothing [suspenders]; aprons [clothing]; vests; furs 
[clothing]; fur stoles; bath robes; pajamas (Am.); jumper dresses; 
sleep masks; gaiters; tights; skull caps; headbands [clothing]; 
knitwear [clothing]; clothing of leather; leggings [trousers]; 
corselets; scarfs; stockings; shawls; pelerines; jerseys 
[clothing]; leggings [leg warmers]; gabardines [clothing]; boas 
[necklets]; money belts [clothing]; motorists' clothing; breeches 
for wear; suits; combinations [clothing]; kimonos; stuff jackets 



公報編號 Journal No.: 773 公布日期 Publication Date: 26-01-2018 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 21-25 170/ 190 
 

[clothing]; collars [clothing]; neckties; uniforms; berets; 
underwear; petticoats; slips [underclothing]; dresses; slippers; 
dressing gowns; inner soles; shoes; veils [clothing]; muffs 
[clothing]; outerclothing; ready-made clothing; corsets 
[underclothing]; belts [clothing]; hats; short-sleeve shirts; ankle 
boots; socks; sweaters; skirts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304377187 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

D LINE GROUP LIMITED 
45TH FLOOR, LEE GARDEN ONE, 33 HYSAN AVENUE, CAUSEWAY BAY, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT LIMITED 
Unit 230, 2/F, Building 12W, No. 12 Science Park West Avenue, Phase 
3, Hong Kong Science Park, Pak Shek Kok, N.T., HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： Class 25:  
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Specification: Clothing, namely, Belts, Bottoms, Hooded Sweat Shirts, Tights, 
Jeans, Trousers, Suits, Scarves, Shirts, Shorts, Skirts, Dresses, 
Swimwear, Tee Shirts, Socks, Sweaters, Coats; Shoes; Boots; Hats. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304377790 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

A.T. Studio Limited 
87 Hewell Road, Barnt Green, Birmingham B45 8NL, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing; footwear; headgear. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

22-06-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

016911281 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304379158 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OLYMP Bezner KG 
Höpfigheimer Straße 19, 74321 Bietigheim-Bissingen, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 14, 18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing, in particular, shirts, blouses, skirts, gowns, costumes, 
trousers, jackets, sweat shirts, t-shirts, polo shirts, pullovers, 
suits, coats, anoraks, socks, stockings, articles of knitwear; 
headwear (clothing); underwear; night wear; articles of swimwear; 
bathrobes; belts (clothing); scarves; head scarves; neckerchiefs; 
shawls; dress handkerchiefs; neckties; gloves (clothing); shoes and 
boots; all the aforesaid goods for women, men or children. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304379626 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

汪蘭芳 
中國內地 安徽省安慶市 宿松縣佐壩鄉振昌村中屋組 2-35 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港集佳知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角洗衣街 39-55 號 金雞廣場 12 層 1201 號 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝；夾克（服裝）；外套；呢絨夾克（服裝）；T恤衫；褲子；胸衣；遊
泳衣；鞋；帽子；襪；手套（服裝）；領帶；腰帶；浴帽。 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304380048 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

諸暨市卡拉美拉品牌管理有限公司 
中國內地 諸暨市大唐鎮 永安路 288 號國際襪都財務中心 2號一樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

環球知識産權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍尖沙咀東麼地道 62 號 永安廣場 12 樓 1213 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝; 嬰兒全套衣; 成品衣; 圍巾; 腰帶; 睡眠用眼罩; 鞋（腳上的穿著
物）; 帽子（頭戴）; 襪; 手套（服裝）; 內衣。 

[526] 卸棄： 不適用 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304380156 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

廣州市加你科技有限公司 
中國內地 廣州市白雲區 白雲湖街夏茅十一社新工業區 8號 3樓 301 房 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝；嬰兒全套衣；鞋；襪；手套(服裝)；帽；皮帶(服飾用)；領帶；防水
服；化妝舞會用服裝。 
類別 43: 
快餐館；酒吧服務；假日野營住宿服務；流動飲食供應；住所代理（旅館、
供膳寄宿處）；咖啡館；餐廳；飯店；餐館；自助餐館。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304380291 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

YAU TSZ WAN TRADING AS DEAR MAGNOLIA  BRIDAL 
B02 & B03 B/F RADIO CITY 505 HENNESSY ROAD CAUSEWAY BAY HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

DEAR MAGNOLIA BRIDAL 
B02 & B03 B/F RADIO CITY 505 HENNESSY ROAD CAUSEWAY BAY HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25: 
Clothing , Wedding gowns , Evening gowns , Tuxedos , Bridesmaid 
dress , cocktail dress , Veils , shoes 
Class 45: 
Rental of clothing , wedding gowns , evening gowns , tuxedos , 
veils , shoes , wedding accessories , jewellery; wedding planner , 
wedding services , arranging of wedding services , wedding 
consultancy , bridal styling . 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304381317 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Cafénoir S.p.A. 
Via Cascina Lari 20 San Miniato (Pisa) Frazione San Miniato Basso, 
ITALY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing for men; clothing for women; clothing of leather or 
imitations of leather; woollen clothing; denims; cashmere clothing; 
silk clothing; outdoor clothing; leisure suits; clothing for boys; 
suits; weatherproof clothing; pinstripe suit; nightwear; dresses 
made from skins; three-piece suits (clothing); gowns; bath robes; 
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pinafore dresses; blouses; articles of clothing for theatrical use; 
clothing for children; ballet flats; bandanas (neckerchiefs); 
Bermuda shorts; berets; caps (headwear); underwear; knitted caps; 
bikinis; blazers; bodysuits; boas (necklets); bomber jackets; boy 
shorts (underwear); braces for clothing (suspenders); corsets 
(underclothing); footwear for men and women; footwear and boots for 
children; casual footwear; footwear made of wood; footwear, not for 
sports; athletic footwear; infants' footwear; footwear for sports; 
stockings; sweatsocks; socks; ankle socks; bathing trunks; breeches 
for wear; albs; shirts; long-sleeved shirts; short-sleeve shirts; 
nightgowns; bodices (lingerie); tank tops; sports vests; windproof 
clothing; fur hats; rain hats; nightcaps; woollen hats; coats; 
leather coats; fur coats; coats made of cotton; denim coats; hoods 
(clothing); cardigans; waist belts (clothing); shoe straps; belts 
(clothing); belts made from imitation leather; textile belts 
(clothing); leather belts (clothing); money belts (clothing); neck 
bands (parts of clothing); dress suits; men's suits; rain suits; 
layettes (clothing); corselets; bathing suits; beach clothes; 
neckties; bolo ties; bonnets; underpants; anoraks (parkas); bow 
ties; neckerchiefs; pocket squares; sweatshirts; hooded 
sweatshirts; foulards (clothing articles); gabardines (clothing); 
knee-high stockings; jackets (clothing); wind vests; quilted vests; 
blousons; sleeveless jackets; skirts; overalls; gloves (clothing); 
mittens; winter gloves; ready-made clothing; knitwear (clothing); 
jeans; men's underwear; flip-flops (footwear); jerseys (clothing); 
leggings (leg warmers); lingerie; V-neck sweaters; turtleneck 
sweaters; maillots (hosiery); hosiery; sweaters; muffs (clothing); 
fur cloaks; pelerines; pants (underwear); vests; trousers; 
slippers; ear muffs (clothing); pareus; parkas; balaclavas; 
pelisses; dickeys (shirt fronts); pajamas (Am.); ponchos; cuffs; 
sunsuits; crew neck sweaters; long-sleeved sweaters; slipovers; 
tips for footwear; toe caps (parts of footwear); stocking 
suspenders; sock suspenders; brassieres; sandals; bath sandals; 
shoes; bath slippers; running shoes; shoes for women; gymnastic 
shoes; training shoes; leather shoes; canvas shoes; rubber shoes; 
shawls; scarves; tuxedos; shorts; inner soles; overcoats; 
outerclothing; petticoats; boots; half-boots; lace boots; stoles; 
soles for footwear; shoe soles; slipper soles; tailleurs; heels; 
pockets for clothing; tops (clothing); trench coats; tracksuits; 
combinations (clothing); twinsets; dressing gowns; veils 
(clothing); wooden shoes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304383748 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

莆田市貝凱尼服飾有限公司 
福建省莆田市仙遊縣 寶泉工藝產業園九牧 3號樓第五層 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

深港合顧問有限公司 
香港 西營盤正街 18 號 啟正中心 12樓 3A-9 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
毛衣、襯衫、服裝、嬰兒全套衣、游泳衣、防水服、涼鞋、鞋、帽子、襪、
手套（服裝）、圍巾、披肩、腰帶、睡眠用眼罩、內衣、內褲、睡衣、夾克
（服裝）、運動衫、運動鞋。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304383964 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TRUST MONTI FONTI 
Via Cardina, 63, 22100 - Como, ITALY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

22, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing; waterproof clothing; stuff jackets [clothing]; coats; 
jackets [clothing]; tee-shirt; hosiery; sweaters; neck scarves 
[mufflers]; shawls; Hats; berets; furs [clothing]; footwear. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

19-07-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

IT 302017000082006(for Class 25) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 

ITALY 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304383973 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TRUST MONTI FONTI 
Via Cardina, 63, 22100 - Como, ITALY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

22, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing; waterproof clothing; stuff jackets [clothing]; coats; 
jackets [clothing]; tee-shirt; hosiery; sweaters; neck scarves 
[mufflers]; shawls; Hats; berets; furs [clothing]; footwear. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

19-07-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

IT 302017000082053(for Class 25) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 

ITALY 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304384143 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

上官靜雲 
中國內地 湖北省武漢市 江岸區蘭陵路 2號附 6號 9棟 19 樓 1904 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

東靈通國際品牌咨詢集團有限公司 
香港 灣仔軒尼詩道 338 號 北海中心 10樓 E 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝；褲子；Ｔ恤衫；夾克（服裝）；皮衣；鞋（腳上的穿著物）；羽絨服
裝；裙子；外套；風衣 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

不適用 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304386637 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour gold as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

IUU Music Group Limited 
Room 1108 & 1109, 11/F, W50, No. 50 Wong Chuk Hang Road, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25: 
Clothing; gloves; scarves; belts; underwear; furs; footwear; socks; 
headgear; caps. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-01-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

N/A 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304386989 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Black Clover Enterprises LLC 
12101 South State Street #106, Draper, UT 84020, USA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MO Lap Sun 
12K, 490 Hennessy Road, Causeway Bay, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25: 
Headwear; Pants; Shirts; Shorts 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-01-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304389481 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OQIUM International Limited 
Flat A, 18/F, Block 6, The Latitude 638 Prince Edward Road East San 
Po Kong Kl Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

OQIUM International Limited 
Flat A, 18/F Block 6, The Latitude 638 Prince Edward Road East San 
Po Kong Kl Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝，鞋，帽 
類別 35: 
網上廣告；網上零售 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-01-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304389490 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OQIUM International Limited 
Flat A, 18/F, Block 6, The Latitude, 638 Prince Edward Road East 
San Po Kong Kl Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

OQIUM International Limited 
Flat A, 18/F Block 6, The Latitude 638 Prince Edward Road East San 
Po Kong Kl Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝，鞋，帽 
類別 35: 
網上廣告；網上零售 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-01-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304390326 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

石家庄德銘服裝有限公司 
中國內地 河北省石家莊市 新華區石獲北路 36 號中遠商務廣場 1號樓 1601
號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

領峯企業策劃有限公司(A One Business Services Limited) 
香港 旺角彌敦道 573 號 富運商業中心 11 樓 B 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 25: 
服裝，鞋，帽 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-01-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304396159 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Global Retail Trademarks Limited 
27th Floor, Block A, Regent Centre, No. 63 Wo Yi Hop Road, Kwai 
Chung, NEW TERRITORIES, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing, footwear, headgear; shoes; boots; visors; hosiery; 
stockings; socks; shoe insoles; gloves (clothing); mittens; 
scarves; shawls; earmuffs; belts (clothing); sashes for wear; 
sleepwear; swimsuits; undergarments; underwear; underpants; 
neckties; wrist bands. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-01-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304396168 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Global Retail Trademarks Limited 
27th Floor, Block A, Regent Centre, No. 63 Wo Yi Hop Road, Kwai 
Chung, NEW TERRITORIES, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25:  
Clothing, footwear, headgear; shoes; boots; visors; hosiery; 
stockings; socks; shoe insoles; gloves (clothing); mittens; 
scarves; shawls; earmuffs; belts (clothing); sashes for wear; 
sleepwear; swimsuits; undergarments; underwear; underpants; 
neckties; wrist bands. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-01-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304398841 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Jaguar Land Rover Limited 
Abbey Road, Whitley, Coventry CV3 4LF, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

ROUSE LEGAL 
18/F., Golden Centre, 188 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-01-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 


